

# Directory of preferred providers

First Health Network





### **Search Criteria**

Provider Type: Physician

**Zip:** 87124

Radius: 5.00

Provider Accepting New Patients: Y

Thank you for using our online provider search tool and requesting this printer-friendly view of your search results. This provider list reflects the search criteria you selected. You'll see your search criteria at the top of this first page.

Provider information contained in First Health's online directory is updated weekly from information received from our provider network. This excludes interruptions due to system maintenance, upgrades or unplanned outages. The listing of providers in this directory is not a guarantee for the services they provide. Some hospital-based physicians such as anesthesiologists, pathologists, radiologists, neonatologists and emergency room physicians may not be network providers. Please check with the provider before scheduling your appointment to confirm he or she is participating in First Health's network. We can't guarantee the availability of any particular provider. You may incur additional costs if you use out-of-network providers. If you have questions about your health plan benefits, you can call the customer service number on your member identification (ID) card. Participating physicians, hospitals and other health care professionals are independent contractors and are neither agents nor employees of First Health. You can get this information at no extra charge in other languages. Just call customer service at the number on your ID card.

Provider information contained in First Health's directory was updated on 8/23/2024. Information included in the directory is accurate, to the best of First Health's knowledge, as of the date of updating/printing, and that members or prospective members should consult First Health's electronic provider directory on its website, or call First Health's customer service phone number, to obtain current provider directory information.

If an appropriate provider cannot be found within the directory, please contact your insurer/carrier to discuss arrangement of care from outside of the network.

You are entitled to full and equal access to covered services from your insurer/carrier under the federal Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990 and Section 504 of the federal Rehabilitation Act of 1973.

Call the phone number on the back of the member's ID card to report inaccurate information OR fill out the online form available under "Report Inaccurate Information". An enrollee may submit a complaint if the enrollee believes they reasonably relied upon materially inaccurate, incomplete, or misleading directory information.

# **Table Of Contents**

All Medical Providers	5
Acupuncture	5
Addiction Medicine	5
Addiction Psychiatry	5
Advanced Registered Nurse Practitioner	5
Anesthesiology	5
Audiology	5
Behavioral Analyst	5
Cardiac Electrophysiology - Clinical	6
Cardiology	6
Cardiology, Interventional	7
Cardiovascular Disease	8
Clinical Neurophysiology	10
Clinical Nurse Specialist	11
Clinical Social Work	11
Convenience Care Clinic	13
Critical Care Medicine	13
Dialysis Center	13
Durable Medical Equipment	13
Emergency Medical Services	13
Emergency Medicine	13
Endocrinology	16
Endocrinology, Diabetes and Metabolism	16
Family Medicine	16
Family Practice	20
Foot and Ankle Surgery	22
Gastroenterology	22
General Practice	23
General Vascular Surgery	23
Geriatric Medicine	23
Gynecologic Oncology	23
Hand Surgery	24
Hematology	24
Hematology and Oncology	24
Hospice and Palliative Medicine	24
Hospitalist	24
Infectious Disease	27
Internal Medicine	27
Laboratory	35
Marriage and Family Therapist	35
Massage Therapy Maternal and Fetal Medicine	36 36
	36
Medical Oncology  Multi-specialty (Group)	36
Neonatal-Perinatal Medicine	36
Neonatology	36
Nephrology	36
Neurological Surgery	36
Neurology	37
Neurology Psychiatry	38
Neuropsychology	38
Nuclear Cardiology	38
Nurse Anesthetist	39
Nurse Midwife	39
Nurse Practitioner	40
Obstetrics and Gynecology	45
Occupational Therapy	47
Ophthalmology	47

Optometry	48
Orthopaedic Surgery	49
Orthotics	49
Other Providers	49
Otolaryngology (Ear, Nose and Throat (ENT))	54
Otolaryngology/Facial Plastic Surgery	55
Pain Management	55
Pathology	55
Pathology-Anatomic and Clinical	55
Pediatric Cardiology	55
Pediatric Hematology/Oncology	55
Pediatric Surgery	56
Pediatrics	56
Pharmacist	58
Physical Therapy	59
Physician Assistant	60
Podiatry	65
Professional Counselor	65
Prosthetics	67
Psychiatric/Mental Health Nursing	67
Psychiatry	68
Psychiatry, Child and Adolescent	69
Psychology	69
Pulmonary Disease	70
Radiation Oncology	71
Radiology	71
Registered Dietician	71
Rehabilitation Physical Therapy	71
Rheumatology	72
Sleep Medicine	72
Social Services	73
Speech Therapy	73
Sports Medicine	73
Surgery, General	73
Undersea & Hyperbaric Medicine	75
Urgent Care Clinic	75
Urology	75
Vascular Neurology	75
Vascular Surgery	75

# All Medical Providers

## **Acupuncture**

Chu, Qi, MAO

Practice Name: Acupuncture

Herbal Center Inc

Provider Number: 1135263
Primary care provider: No

10200 Corrales Rd NW

Ste B-3

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 898-6668

FAX: (505) 898-9096

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1093722753

Languages: Chinese

Female

#### **Addiction Medicine**

Allen, Laura A, MD

Practice Name: PMG

Palliative Care

Provider Number:

Provider Number: 1607804
Primary care provider: Yes
4005 High Resort Blvd SE
RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000 FAX: (505) 559-7015 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1144314519

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Languages: Spanish

Focus Type:

Substance Use Disorder

## **Addiction Psychiatry**

Bennett, Charles, MD

Practice Name: Desert Mountain IOP LLC

**Provider Number:** 3651317 **Primary care provider:** No

3301 Southern Blvd SE

Ste 105

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 270-0840

FAX: (210) 568-4066

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier
number: 1548452915

Male

**Focus Type:** 

Addiction Specialist, Pharmacology/Medication Management

\_\_\_\_

## Advanced Registered Nurse Practitioner

Foresman, Jennifer E, DNP,

**PMHNP** 

Practice Name: FasPsych, LLC
Provider Number: 3272408
Primary care provider: No

9310 Coors Blvd NW ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (877) 216-9880

FAX: (480) 269-9306

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier
number: 1306387733

Female

Reeser, Anne I, ARNP

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Rust Medical Center

Provider Number: 2425243
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 FAX: (505) 253-1146 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1508950072

Female

Affiliations & Accreditations

Kindred Hospital North Florida, Orange Park Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital

Reeser, Anne I, ARNP

Practice Name: PMG

Southern

Provider Number: 2425243
Primary care provider: No

3715 Southern Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6300

FAX: (505) 462-6006 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1508950072

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Kindred Hospital North Florida, Orange Park Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital

Wenger, Janet Marie, NP

Practice Name: PMG

Southern

Provider Number: 2859345
Primary care provider: No

3715 Southern Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6300

FAX: (505) 462-6006

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1316306210

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Phs Santa Fe Indian Hospital

## Anesthesiology

Cheema, Umar, MD

Practice Name: Pain and

Spine

**Provider Number:** 3752357 **Primary care provider:** No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 271-2770

FAX: (505) 291-2706

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1164919437

Medical license number:

MD2023-1164

Male

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Pylman, Michael L, MD

Practice Name: USA Pain

Clinics

Provider Number: 2566324
Primary care provider: No

914 Pinehurst Rd SE

Ste 102

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 896-9412

FAX: (801) 665-1882

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1407803893

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Anesthesiology

Affiliations & Accreditations

Altru Health System

Schneidmiller, James A,

M

**Practice Name:** Main Street Anesthesia of New Mexico,

LLC

Provider Number: 1135049
Primary care provider: No
10501 Golf Course Rd NW
ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114
Phone: (505) 727-2000
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1639172000
Medical license number:

20040134

Languages: Spanish

Male

## Audiology

Griffin, John, MS

Practice Name: ABQ Health

Partners

**Provider Number:** 2127588 **Primary care provider:** No

Ste 105

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

10511 Golf Course Rd NW

Phone: (505) 232-1170

FAX: (505) 262-7216

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier

number: 1689681207

Male

## **Behavioral Analyst**

Brown, Kristin Marie, MA

Practice Name: Journey
Health Technologies US INC
Provider Number: 3890981
Primary care provider: No

9604 Iron Rock Drive Northwest ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 681-3224
ADA accessible: No
National Provider Identifier
number: 1154983070

Female

Glick, Alexa, MA

Practice Name: Journey
Health Technologies US INC
Provider Number: 3787406
Primary care provider: No
9604 Iron Rock Drive Northwest
ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (855) 832-6727

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier
number: 1881348308

Female
Focus Type:

Cognitive Behavioral Therapy

Gomez, Maria M, MA

Practice Name: LSG and

Associates Inc.

Provider Number:

Provider Number: 3786743
Primary care provider: No
10320 Cottonwood Park NW

Ste A

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 366-3342 FAX: (505) 345-4450 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1851838080

Female
Focus Type:
Co-morbidity, Cognitive
Behavioral Therapy

LSG and Associates Inc

Practice Name: LSG and

Associates Inc

Provider Number: 3786775
Primary care provider: No

10320 Cottonwood Park NW

Ste A

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 366-3342 FAX: (505) 345-4450 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1306482120 **Cardiac** 

**Electrophysiology** -

Ramo, Barry William, MD

**Practice Name:** New Mexico Heart Institute PA -

Westside/Rio Rancho

Division

Provider Number: 1137483
Primary care provider: No

2240 Grande Blvd SE

Ste 102

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

 Phone:
 (505) 841-1000

 FAX:
 (505) 843-2592

 ADA accessible:
 No

 National Provider Identifier number:
 1598769499

Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

Languages:

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Heart Hospital Of New Mexico, Kindred Hospital - Albuquerque, Lovelace Medical Center, Physicians Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital

Cardiology

Brown, Steven L, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian
Rust Medical Center

Provider Number: 2969256
Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (505) 253-6100

FAX: (505) 253-6344 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1982714150

Languages:

iviale

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Spanish

Presbyterian Hospital

Brown, Steven L, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Heart Group

Provider Number: 2969256
Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser SE Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

**Phone:** (505) 253-6300 **FAX:** (505) 253-6344 **ADA accessible:** Yes

**National Provider Identifier** 

number: 1982714150Languages: Spanish

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Brown, Steven L, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005 **Provider Number:** 2969256

4005 High Resort Blvd RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Primary care provider:

Phone: (505) 291-2700
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1982714150

Male

Languages:

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Spanish

Presbyterian Hospital

Bujoi, Mihaela Bumbac,

MD

**Practice Name:** New Mexico Heart Institute PA -

Westside/Rio Rancho

Division

**Provider Number:** 1136825 **Primary care provider:** No

2240 Grande Blvd SE

Ste 102

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 841-1000
FAX: (505) 843-2592
ADA accessible: No
National Provider Identifier
number: 1164424214

Languages: Romanian, Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Heart Hospital Of New Mexico, Kindred Hospital - Albuquerque, Lovelace Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital, St. Vincent Regional Medical Center

Careskey, Joshua M, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Healthcare Services** 

**Provider Number:** 1334963 **Primary care provider:** No

2400 Unser SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8901 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1659397230

Male

Yes

Affiliations & Accreditations

Languages: Spanish

Eastern Maine Medical Center, St Vincent Childrens Specialty Hospital, St. Vincent Carmel Hospital, St. Vincent Hospitals

And Health Services

Converse, Richard L, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005 **Provider Number:** 833317

Primary care provider: 4005 High Resort Blvd SE

**Family Practice** 

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8412

FAX: (505) 462-8686

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1013001486

Male

Languages:

Board Certification:

American Board of Internal

Spanish

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

Dr. Dan C. Trigg Memorial Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital, Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Friedman, Daniel B, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Hospital

Provider Number: 1148415
Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8901 FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1992899363 Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

Dr. Dan C. Trigg Memorial Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital, Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Karaian, Charles H, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Heart Group

Provider Number: 1128291 Primary care provider: Nο

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6300 (505) 253-6301 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1881788263

Medical license number:

8271

Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

Dr. Dan C. Trigg Memorial Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital, Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Karaian, Charles H, MD Practice Name: PMG Rio

Rancho High Resort 4005 **Provider Number:** 1128291 Primary care provider: 4005 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 462-8412 FAX: (505) 462-8470

No

ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1881788263

Medical license number:

8271

Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

Dr. Dan C. Trigg Memorial Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital, Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Lee Lewis, Dara K, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Heart Group

Provider Number: 1134841 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6300 FAX: (505) 253-6301 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1578692018 Medical license number:

20020342 Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Brigham And Women'S Hospital, Dr. Dan C. Trigg Memorial Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital, Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital, Steward Norwood Hospital Inc

Marin, Vanessa Cole, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Heart Group

**Provider Number:** 2099168 Primary care provider: Nο

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6300 (505) 253-6301 ADA accessible: National Provider Identifier number: 1124176037 Medical license number:

MD2009-0638

Languages: Portuguese, Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

Dr. Dan C. Trigg Memorial Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital

**Pediatrix Cardiology of** 

**New Mexico PC** Practice Name: Pediatrix Cardiology of New Mexico PC

**Provider Number:** 1624064 Primary care provider: Nο

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 848-3700 ADA accessible: Nο National Provider Identifier number: 1235236944

Peralta, Mel Angel, MD

Practice Name: New Mexico

Heart Institute PA Westside/Rio Rancho

Division

**Provider Number:** 2347882 Primary care provider: Nο

2240 Grande Blvd SE

Ste 102

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 841-1000 FAX: (505) 843-2592 ADA accessible: No **National Provider Identifier** number: 1598804593 Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Heart Hospital Of New Mexico. Lovelace Hospital Westside, Lovelace Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital, University Of New Mexico Hospitals

Schauer, Jane E, MD

Practice Name: PMG **Emergency Medicine** 

**Provider Number:** 1132048 Primary care provider:

2400 Unser SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6300 FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes

**National Provider Identifier** 

1619061009 number: Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Dr. Dan C. Trigg Memorial Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital, Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

> Cardiology, Interventional

Bieniarz, Mark C, MD

Practice Name: New Mexico

Heart Institute PA -Westside/Rio Rancho

Division

**Provider Number:** 1967428 Primary care provider: No

2240 Grande Blvd SE

Ste 102

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 841-1000 FAX: (505) 843-2592 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1174776868 Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

Languages:

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Cibola General Hospital, Heart Hospital Of New Mexico. Lovelace Hospital Westside, Lovelace Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital, St. Vincent Regional Medical Center

Cavanaugh, Brendan

James, MD

Practice Name: New Mexico Heart Institute PA -

Westside/Rio Rancho Division

**Provider Number:** 995965 Primary care provider: Nο

2240 Grande Blvd SE

Ste 102

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 (505) 841-1000 Phone:

FAX: (505) 843-2592
ADA accessible: No
National Provider Identifier
number: 1013947639
Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Heart Hospital Of New Mexico, Kindred Hospital - Albuquerque, Lovelace Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital, St. Vincent Regional Medical Center

Marin, Guilherme

Bromberg, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Healthcare Services

Provider Number: 2232378
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1801129796
Medical license number:

MD2009-0690

Languages: French, Portuguese, Spanis<sup>P</sup>resbyterian Kaseman Hospital,

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

Dr. Dan C. Trigg Memorial Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital

Santos, Alberto, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio
Rancho High Resort 4100
Provider Number: 2448235

Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8520

FAX: (505) 462-8812

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1285894600

Male

**Board Certification:** 

Languages: Spanish

American Board of Psychiatry &

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Baylor Regional Medical Center At Plano, Presbyterian Hospital

Shadoff, Neal S, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Heart Group

Provider Number: 1137481
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6300

FAX: (505) 253-6301

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1679602627

Medical license number:

85-99

Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Dr. Dan C. Trigg Memorial Hospital, Presbyterian Espanola Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital,

Socorro General Hospital

Cardiovascular Disease

Bieniarz, Mark C, MD

Practice Name: New Mexico

Heart Institute PA - Westside/Rio Rancho

Division

Provider Number: 1967428
Primary care provider: No

2240 Grande Blvd SE

Ste 102

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 841-1000 FAX: (505) 843-2592 ADA accessible: No National Provider Identifier

number: 1174776868 Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Cibola General Hospital, Heart Hospital Of New Mexico, Lovelace Hospital Westside, Lovelace Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital, St. Vincent Regional Medical Center

Brown, Steven L, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Rust Medical Center** 

Provider Number: 2969256
Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

**Phone:** (505) 253-6100

FAX: (505) 253-6344
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1982714150

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Languages: Spanish

Brown, Steven L, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Heart Group

**Provider Number:** 2969256 **Primary care provider:** Yes

2400 Unser SE Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6300

FAX: (505) 253-6344

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1982714150

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Languages: Spanish

Brown, Steven L, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio
Rancho High Resort 4005
Provider Number: 2969256

**Primary care provider:** Yes 4005 High Resort Blvd

**Phone:** (505) 291-2700 **ADA accessible:** Yes

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

National Provider Identifier

number: 1982714150Languages: Spanish

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Bujoi, Mihaela Bumbac,

MD

Practice Name: New Mexico

Heart Institute PA -Westside/Rio Rancho

Division

Provider Number: 1136825
Primary care provider: No

2240 Grande Blvd SE

Ste 102

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 841-1000

FAX: (505) 843-2592

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier
number: 1164424214

Languages: Romanian, Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

Heart Hospital Of New Mexico, Kindred Hospital - Albuquerque, Lovelace Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital, St. Vincent Regional Medical Center

Cavanaugh, Brendan

James, MD

**Practice Name:** New Mexico Heart Institute PA -

Westside/Rio Rancho

**Provider Number:** 995965 **Primary care provider:** No

2240 Grande Blvd SE

Ste 102

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 841-1000

FAX: (505) 843-2592

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier

number: 1013947639 Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Heart Hospital Of New Mexico. Kindred Hospital - Albuquerque, Lovelace Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital, St. Vincent Regional Medical Center

Converse, Richard L, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005 **Provider Number:** 833317 Primary care provider: No

4005 High Resort Blvd SE

Family Practice

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8412 FAX: (505) 462-8686 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1013001486 Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Dr. Dan C. Trigg Memorial Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital, Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Friedman, Daniel B, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Hospital

**Provider Number:** 1148415 Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8901 FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1992899363

Languages: Spanish Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Dr. Dan C. Trigg Memorial Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital, Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Goolsby, James P, MD

Practice Name: Palliative

Provider Number: 1116719 Primary care provider: Nο

2400 Unser Blvd NE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 563-2500 FAX: (505) 559-1155 ADA accessible: Nο National Provider Identifier number: 1811998529 Languages: Spanish

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital, Seton Edgar B. Davis Hospital, Seton Medical Center Austin, Seton Northwest Hospital, St Davids Medical Center, University Medical Center At Brackenridge

Goolsby, James P, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian Healthcare Services

Provider Number: 1116719 Primary care provider: Nο

2400 Unser SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6300 ADA accessible: National Provider Identifier number: 1811998529 Languages: Spanish

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital, Seton Edgar B. Davis Hospital, Seton Medical Center Austin, Seton Northwest Hospital, St Davids Medical Center, University Medical Center At Brackenridge

Goss, Jerome E, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005 Provider Number: 1137480 Primary care provider: Nο 4005 High Resort Blvd SE

Family Practice

number:

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8855 FAX: (505) 462-8686 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier

1467668905

Medical license number:

68103

Languages: Spanish **Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Healthplex. Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Karaian, Charles H, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian Heart Group

1128291 **Provider Number:** Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6300 FAX: (505) 253-6301 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1881788263 Medical license number:

Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Dr. Dan C. Trigg Memorial Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital, Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Karaian, Charles H, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005 **Provider Number:** 1128291 Primary care provider: No

4005 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8412 FAX: (505) 462-8470 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1881788263 Medical license number:

8271

Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Dr. Dan C. Trigg Memorial Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital, Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Lee Lewis, Dara K, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Heart Group** 

**Provider Number:** 1134841 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6300 FAX: (505) 253-6301 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1578692018 Medical license number:

20020342 Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Brigham And Women'S Hospital, Dr. Dan C. Trigg Memorial Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital, Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital, Steward Norwood Hospital Inc

Macias, Leonardo, MD

Practice Name: PMG Cardiology at 2400 Unser **Provider Number:** 2746173 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6300 FAX: (505) 253-6301 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1710154315

MD2011-0703

Languages: Spanish

Medical license number:

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Marin, Guilherme Bromberg, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Healthcare Services** 

Provider Number: 2232378 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 253-6100 Phone: ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1801129796 Medical license number:

MD2009-0690

**Languages:** French, Portuguese, Spanis Of New Mexico, Kindred Hospital

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Dr. Dan C. Trigg Memorial Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital

Marin, Vanessa Cole, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Heart Group

**Provider Number:** 2099168 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6300 FAX: (505) 253-6301 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1124176037 Medical license number:

MD2009-0638

Languages: Portuguese, Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Dr. Dan C. Trigg Memorial Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital

Orchard, Robert Charles,

Practice Name: New Mexico Heart Institute PA -

Westside/Rio Rancho Division

**Provider Number:** 1134172 Primary care provider: No

2240 Grande Blvd SE

Ste 102

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 841-1000 FAX: (505) 843-2592 ADA accessible: Nο National Provider Identifier number: 1659375558

Male

Languages:

Affiliations & Accreditations

Gerald Champion Regional Medical Center, Heart Hospital

Spanish

- Albuquerque, Kindred Hospital-Kansas City, Kindred Hospital-Philadelphia, Lovelace Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital, St. Vincent Regional

Medical Center

Peralta, Mel Angel, MD

Practice Name: New Mexico

Heart Institute PA -Westside/Rio Rancho

Division

**Provider Number:** 2347882 Primary care provider: No

2240 Grande Blvd SE

Ste 102

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 841-1000 FAX: (505) 843-2592 ADA accessible: No National Provider Identifier number: 1598804593 Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Heart Hospital Of New Mexico. Lovelace Hospital Westside, Lovelace Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital, University Of New Mexico Hospitals

Ramo, Barry William, MD

Practice Name: New Mexico Heart Institute PA -Westside/Rio Rancho

Division

**Provider Number:** 1137483 Primary care provider: No

2240 Grande Blvd SE

Ste 102

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 841-1000 (505) 843-2592 FAX: ADA accessible: Nο **National Provider Identifier** number: 1598769499

Male

**Board Certification:** 

Languages: Spanish

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Heart Hospital Of New Mexico, Kindred Hospital - Albuquerque, Lovelace Medical Center, Physicians Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital

Schauer, Jane E, MD

Practice Name: PMG

**Emergency Medicine** 

**Provider Number:** 1132048 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6300 FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1619061009

Spanish

Female

Languages:

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Dr. Dan C. Trigg Memorial Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital, Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Shadoff, Neal S, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Heart Group

**Provider Number:** 1137481 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6300 FAX: (505) 253-6301 ADA accessible:

Yes

**National Provider Identifier** number: 1679602627 Medical license number:

85-99

Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Dr. Dan C. Trigg Memorial Hospital, Presbyterian Espanola Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital, Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital, Socorro General Hospital

Sopko, Karen S, MD

Practice Name: New Mexico

Heart Institute PA -Westside/Rio Rancho

Division

**Provider Number:** 2127140 Primary care provider: No

2240 Grande Blvd SE

Ste 102

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 841-1000 (505) 843-2592 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1063551075

Languages: Navajo, Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Lovelace Hospital Westside, Lovelace Medical Center

## Clinical Neurophysiology

Jenssen, Sigmund G, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Rust Medical Center** 

**Provider Number:** 1037825 Primary care provider:

2400 Unser Blvd SF RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 253-6100

FAX: (505) 253-1146 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1538110796

Medical license number:

MD20150455

Languages: Norwegian, Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Clinical Neuropsychology, American Board of Psychiatry & Neurology

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

**Delaware County Memorial** Hospital, Presbyterian Healthplex

## **Clinical Nurse Specialist**

Gates, Deitra, CNS

Practice Name: PMG General Surgery at 2400 Unser

**Provider Number:** 2585527 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 08100

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 FAX: (505) 253-6179 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1366865560

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

## Clinical Social Work

## Acklen, Christine Renee, **MSW**

Practice Name: PeopleWorks

**Provider Number:** 3639074 Primary care provider: No

1005 21st St SE

Ste B

NM

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 990-4186 FAX: (505) 962-0247 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number:

1952439424

Female Focus Type:

Attention Deficit Disorder, Behavioral Health Rehabilitation, Codependency Issue, Cognitive Behavioral Therapy, Depression, Dissociative Disorder, Gay/Lesbian Issues, Gender Identity, Health/Physical Disabilities, Mood Disorders, Obsessive-Compulsive Disorder, Parenting Issues, Post -Traumatic Stress Disorder, Sexual/Physical Abuse, Stress Management, Women's Issues

Anderson, Cindy V, MSW

Practice Name: PeopleWorks

NM

**Provider Number:** 3639084 Primary care provider: No

1005 21st St SE

Ste B

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 990-4186 FΔX· (505) 962-0247 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier

number: 1427231950

Female Focus Type:

Behavioral Health Rehabilitation, Codependency Issue, Cognitive Behavioral Therapy, Depression, Dissociative Disorder, Gay/Lesbian Issues, Gender Identity, Health/Physical Disabilities, Mood Disorders, Obsessive-Compulsive Disorder, Pain Management, Parenting Issues, Personality Disorders, Post - Traumatic Stress Disorder, Sexual/Physical Abuse, Stress Management, Women's Issues

Anderson, Lisa, LISW

Practice Name: Lisa R

Anderson

**Provider Number:** 3419196 Primary care provider: No

4723 Huron Dr NE RIO RANCHO, NM 87144

Phone: (505) 620-9686 FAX: (505) 620-9691 ADA accessible:

**National Provider Identifier** number: 1851799563

Cox, Connie C, MSW

Practice Name: Gd Psych

Services, LLC

**Provider Number:** 3489823 Primary care provider: No

2200 Grande Blvd SF

Ste B

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 218-6383 FAX: (774) 221-9193 ADA accessible: No **National Provider Identifier** number: 1831231885

Female

DeHovos, Patricia, MSW

Practice Name: Luna Nueva

Mental Health LLC

**Provider Number:** 3505027 Primary care provider:

4111 Barbara Loop SE

Ste E1

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 226-5525 FAX: (505) 369-1285 ADA accessible: No **National Provider Identifier** number: 1770021636

Female Focus Type: **Anxiety Disorders** 

Demarey, Stacey A, MSW

Practice Name: Stacey A

Demarev

**Provider Number:** 3713064 Primary care provider: No

3916 Augusta Dr SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 903-9510

FAX: (505) 212-0028 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1598160020

Female

Focus Type:

Addiction Specialist, Anxiety Disorders, Cognitive Behavioral Therapy, Dialectic Behavioral Therapy, Parenting Issues, Post -Traumatic Stress Disorder

Demarey, Stacey A, MSW

Practice Name: Stacey A

Demarev

**Provider Number:** 3713064 Primary care provider:

1740 Grande Blvd SE

Ste D

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 (505) 903-9510 Phone: ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1598160020

Female Focus Type:

Addiction Specialist,

Bereavement/Grief Counseling, Christian Counseling, Cognitive Behavioral Therapy, Dialectic Behavioral Therapy, Eye Movement Desensitize and Reprocess, Gay/Lesbian Issues, Mood Disorders, Parenting Issues, Post - Traumatic Stress Disorder

**Dubois. Patricia A. MSW** 

Practice Name: Dubois, Patricia A., LMHC

**Provider Number:** 1133604 Primary care provider: No

182 Perea Rd

CORRALES, NM 87048

Phone: (505) 328-3449 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1356421374

Female

Focus Type:

Anxiety Disorders,

Bereavement/Grief Counseling, Depression, Gay/Lesbian Issues,

Mood Disorders, Post -

Traumatic Stress Disorder, Stress Management, Women's Issues

Geary, Sandra, MSW

Practice Name: Athena

Counseling LLC

**Provider Number:** 3765841 Primary care provider: Nο

750 Broadmoor Blvd NE

Ste E

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 565-7949 FAX: (877) 440-8944

ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1972691186

Female
Focus Type:

Addiction Psychiatry, Addiction Specialist, Anxiety Disorders, Attention Deficit Disorder, Bereavement/Grief Counseling

## Hammer, Michaela L, MSW

Practice Name: PeopleWorks

NM

**Provider Number:** 3422792 **Primary care provider:** No

1005 21st St SE

Ste B

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 990-4186

FAX: (505) 962-0247

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1750472361

Focus Type:

Female

Attention Deficit Disorder,
Bereavement/Grief Counseling,
Codependency Issue, Cognitive
Behavioral Therapy, Depression,
Dissociative Disorder,
Gay/Lesbian Issues, Gender
Identity, Health/Physical
Disabilities, Mood Disorders,
Obsessive-Compulsive Disorder,
Pain Management, Parenting
Issues, Personality Disorders,
Post - Traumatic Stress Disorder,
Sexual/Physical Abuse, Stress
Management, Women's Issues

#### Loos, Karola Silke, MSW

Practice Name: Always Care

Counseling LLC

Provider Number: 3209082
Primary care provider: No
9904 Academy Rd NW
ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 205-4500
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1497015069

Languages: German, Spanish

Female

Love, John , LCSW

Practice Name: PeopleWorks

NM

Provider Number: 3639133
Primary care provider: No

1005 21st St SE

Ste B

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 990-4186

FAX: (505) 962-0247

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1972744480

Male Focus Type:

Attention Deficit Disorder, Behavioral Health

Rehabilitation, Codependency Issue, Cognitive Behavioral Therapy, Dialectic Behavioral Therapy, Gender Identity, Geriatric Psychiatry, Health/Physical Disabilities, Mood Disorders,

Obsessive-Compulsive Disorder, Pain Management, Personality Disorders, Post - Traumatic Stress Disorder, Sexual/Physical Abuse, Stress Management,

Women's Issues

Lujan, Lisa, MSW

**Practice Name:** Bloom Haven Behavioral Health LLC

**Provider Number:** 3880890 **Primary care provider:** No

1380 Rio Rancho Blvd SE

Ste 431

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (505) 916-4729

FAX: (989) 715-4477 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier

number: Female Focus Type:

Anxiety Disorders, Telemedicine

1831756683

Lukasavage, Frank P, LSW

**Practice Name:** Sunrise Counseling Service

Provider Number: 1142530
Primary care provider: No

210 Desert Ave NE RIO RANCHO, NM 87144

Phone: (505) 891-1001

ADA accessible: No National Provider Identifier number: 1013002302

Male

Mahan, Karen A, MSW

Practice Name: Karen Mahan
Provider Number: 1328583
Primary care provider: No

153 Barnard Rd
CORRALES, NM 87048
Phone: (262) 490-5465
FAX: (505) 899-1576
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier

number: 1053461079Languages: French

Female Focus Type:

Anxiety Disorders, Bereavement/Grief Counseling, Codependency Issue, Depression, Group Therapy, Life Management Counseling, Mood Disorders, Post - Traumatic Stress Disorder, Post Traumatic Stress Disorder (PTSD), Stress Management,

McGlone, Janis, MSW

Practice Name: PeopleWorks

NM

**Provider Number:** 3876012 **Primary care provider:** No

1005 21st St SE

Women's Issues

Ste B

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 990-4186 FAX: (505) 962-0247 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1861969461

Female Focus Type:

Anxiety Disorders, Cognitive Behavioral Therapy,

Telemedicine, Women's Issues

Medrano, Audrey Leslie, MSW

Practice Name: Thrive Counseling LLC

**Provider Number:** 3733932 **Primary care provider:** No

2600 American Rd SE

Suite 215

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (855) 284-7488

FAX: (617) 807-0958

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier

number: 1407390602

Female

Sanchez, John G, MSSW

Practice Name: Candj Behavioral Health Consultation Services

**Provider Number:** 3877868 **Primary care provider:** No

3520 Deledda Rd NE RIO RANCHO, NM 87144 **Phone:** (210) 857-4200

FAX: (210) 857-4200 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1366635278

Male

Focus Type:

Anxiety Disorders, Biofeedback,

Mood Disorders,

Obsessive-Compulsive Disorder, Personality Disorders, Post Traumatic Stress Disorder (PTSD), Stress Management, Telemedicine

Senieur, Tara, MSW

Practice Name: FasPsych, LLC
Provider Number: 3474931
Primary care provider: No

9310 Coors Blvd NW
ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114
Phone: (877) 216-9880
FAX: (480) 269-9306
ADA accessible: No
National Provider Identifier
number: 1821128547

Female

**Trauma Treatment Center** 

LLC

**Practice Name:** Trauma Treatment Center LLC

Provider Number: 3498845
Primary care provider: No

1316 Jackie Rd SE

Ste. 900

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

**Phone:** (505) 289-1042

FAX: (505) 466-5895 ADA accessible: No National Provider Identifier number: 1427567486

Wells, Dean W, LCSW

**Practice Name:** PMG Emergency Medicine

**Provider Number:** 2785599 **Primary care provider:** No

2400 Unser SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8901

FAX: (505) 994-9247

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1336519990

Languages: Spanish

Male

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

# Convenience Care Clinic

# MinuteClinic, the medical clinic in CVS/pharmacy

**Practice Name:** MinuteClinic, the medical clinic in CVS/pharmacy

Provider Number: 2619336
Primary care provider: No

1001 New Mexico Hwy 528 SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (866) 389-2727

FAX: (401) 287-0316

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier

number: 1740601012

# MinuteClinic, the medical clinic in CVS/pharmacy

Practice Name: MinuteClinic, the medical clinic in CVS/pharmacy

**Provider Number:** 2619336 **Primary care provider:** No

3821 Ellison Rd NW ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (866) 389-2727

FAX: (401) 216-3854

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier

1740601012

number:

# **Critical Care**

### Medicine

## Gonzales-Rogers, Susanna

M, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio
Rancho High Resort 4100
Provider Number: 1134921
Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8901

FAX: (505) 994-9247

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1992899371

Spanish

Female

Languages:

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Jensen, Craig A, MD

Practice Name: Intensivists
Provider Number: 1133562

Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878

FAX: (505) 724-7239

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier
number: 1336233717

Male

**Board Certification:** 

Languages: Spanish

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Plains Regional Medical Center, Presbyterian Espanola Hospital,

Presbyterian Hospital

#### **Dialysis Center**

**Dialysis Clinic Inc** 

Practice Name: Dialysis

Clinic Inc

Provider Number: 3202912
Primary care provider: No

4045 Jackie Rd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 896-8861 FAX: (505) 896-6184 ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier number: 1124051503

Liberty Dialysis - Rio Rancho

Phone:

**Practice Name:** Liberty Dialysis - Rio Rancho

**Provider Number:** 3125808 **Primary care provider:** No

5751 McMahon Blvd NW ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

(505) 890-8984

FAX: (505) 899-1205 ADA accessible: No National Provider Identifier number: 1144564857

## Durable Medical Equipment

# Hanger Prosthetics & Orthotics West Inc.

**Practice Name:** Hanger Prosthetics & Orthotics West

Inc.

**Provider Number:** 2412347 **Primary care provider:** No

1904 Wellspring Ave SE

Suite 109

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 898-6856

FAX: (505) 899-6801

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier

number: 1902000771

# **Emergency Medical**

#### Services

May, David K, MD

Practice Name: ABQ Health

Partners LLC

**Provider Number:** 2887675 **Primary care provider:** No

10511 Golf Course Rd NW

Ste 204

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

**Phone:** (505) 232-1100 **FAX:** (505) 232-1121

ADA accessible: No National Provider Identifier number: 1841597127

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Geisinger Community Medical Center, Geisinger Medical Center, Presbyterian Espanola Hospital

## Mikkelson, Paul Andrew,

MD

Practice Name: PMG
Cardiology at 2400 Unser
Provider Number: 2421553
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE
RIO RANCHO, NM 87124
Phone: (505) 253-6100
FAX: (505) 253-1146
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1346297769

Male

**Board Certification:** 

Languages:

American Board of Emergency

Spanish

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Holy Cross Hospital

#### **Emergency Medicine**

## Anderson, Christopher

Alan, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Rust Medical Center

Provider Number: 2895154
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100

FAX: (505) 253-6344

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1114906609

Languages: Sign Language

Male Affiliation

Affiliations & Accreditations
Osf St. Mary Medical Center,

Presbyterian Hospital

Bakunas, Carrie A, MD
Practice Name: Presbyterian

Healthcare Services

Provider Number: 2906172

Primary care provider: No
2400 Unser SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (505) 462-8901

ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1629311352
Languages: Spanish

Female

Barron, Danica Natasha, MD

**Practice Name:** Presbyterian Rust Medical Center

Provider Number: 2195031
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (505) 253-6100

FAX: (505) 253-6344 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1316025935 Languages: Spanish

Female

Bauman, Michael J, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Emergency Medicine

Provider Number: 2001227
Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8800 FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1255470258 Languages: Spanish

Male

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Bednarz, Krystyna P, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Emergency Medicine

Provider Number: 1135427
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (505) 462-8901

**FAX:** (505) 994-9247 **ADA accessible:** Yes

National Provider Identifier

number: 1912954959 Languages: Polish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Emergency

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Bosco, Cara M, MD, PA

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Rust Medical Center

**Provider Number:** 2899680 **Primary care provider:** No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8901

FAX: (505) 253-1146

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1083091185

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Aspirus Ironwood Hospital, Aspirus Merrill Hospital, Aspirus Rhinelander Hospital, Howard Young Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital

Bustos, Jeramiah , MD Practice Name: Hospitalist

Medicine Physicians of Texas PLLC

Texas PLLC

Provider Number: 3046043
Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878

FAX: (253) 284-1881

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1902196330

Male

**Butler, Marvin R, PA-C** 

Practice Name: PMG Urgent

Care

Provider Number: 2856864
Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

**Phone:** (505) 462-8809 **FAX:** (505) 462-8468

ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1992741755
Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

The National Commission on Certification of Physician

Assistants

Elgas, Holly Lynn, MD

Practice Name: PMG Urgent

Care

Provider Number: 1610670
Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8809 FAX: (505) 462-8468 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1457465254

Female

Goshy, Marianne, MD

Practice Name: PMG Urgent

Care

Provider Number: 1137681
Primary care provider: Yes
4005 High Resort Blvd SE

4005 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000

FAX: (505) 462-8470

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1588615769

Languages: Portuguese

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Goshy, Marianne , MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio
Rancho High Resort 4005
Provider Number: 1137681

**Primary care provider:**4005 High Resort Blvd SE

**Family Practice** 

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

**Phone:** (505) 462-6000 **FAX:** (505) 462-8472

ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1588615769
Languages: Portuguese

Female

**Board Certification:**American Board of Family

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Goshy, Marianne, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4100

**Provider Number:** 1137681 **Primary care provider:** Yes

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8809

FAX: (505) 462-8812

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1588615769

Languages: Portuguese

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Hobley, Kenlyn J, MD

Practice Name: PMG Emergency Medicine

**Provider Number:** 2190577 **Primary care provider:** No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8801

FAX: (505) 994-9247

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1821294216

Medical license number:

20090631 Female

Yes

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Kliot, Benjamin, MD

**Practice Name:** Presbyterian Rust Medical Center

Provider Number: 1483672

Primary care provider: No 2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 FAX: (505) 253-6344 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1093813255

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** Hackensack University Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital

Maas, H Alexander, DO

Practice Name: PMG **Emergency Medicine** 

**Provider Number:** 2014491 Primary care provider: No 4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8800 FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1306047550

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Emergency Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** Presbyterian Hospital

Mansell, Kimberly Grant, DO

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4100 **Provider Number:** 1130918 Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8800 FAX: (505) 462-8812 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1952352239 Medical license number:

A135006 Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Mercy Hospital Lebanon, Ozarks **Medical Center** 

Mehta, Nishit, MD

Practice Name: PMG **Emergency Medicine**  Provider Number: 2014472 Primary care provider: Nο

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8801 FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: National Provider Identifier number: 1235358987

Medical license number:

MD2009-0249

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Emergency

Affiliations & Accreditations

Cleveland Clinic Foundation, Euclid Hospital, Fairview Hospital, Lutheran Hospital

Mozes, Abby N, MD

Practice Name: PMG Emergency Medicine

Provider Number: 2176605 Primary care provider:

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 841-1125 FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1568784643 Medical license number:

MD2009-0790

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Myers, Randall Todd, MD

Practice Name: PMG **Emergency Medicine** 

Provider Number: 2301972 Primary care provider: Nο

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 841-1125 (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier number: 1285890269

Spanish

Male

Languages:

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Emergency

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Owens, Yvette Nicole, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Rust Medical Center** 

**Provider Number:** 733910 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6300 FAX: (505) 253-6344 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1326076381

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Hackensack University Medical

Shneiderman, Amiram,

MD

Practice Name: PMG **Emergency Medicine** 

**Provider Number:** 1220404 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8901 FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1639286917

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Orthopaedic Institute For

Children

Spaulding, John E, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4100 **Provider Number:** 1131872 Primary care provider: Nο

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8800 FAX: (505) 462-8812 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1912918897

Medical license number:

20030523 Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Emergency

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

St. Arnold, Daniel J, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005 **Provider Number:** 1611095

Yes

Primary care provider: 4005 High Resort Blvd SE

Family Practice

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000 FAX: (505) 462-6470 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1376638932 Languages:

Spanish

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

St. Arnold, Daniel J, MD

Practice Name: PMG Urgent

**Provider Number:** 1611095 Primary care provider: Yes

4100 High Resort Blvd RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8888 FAX: (505) 462-8468 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1376638932

Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family

Medicine

Languages:

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Swank, Katherine K, MD Practice Name: PMG Rio

Rancho High Resort 4100 **Provider Number:** 1144923

Primary care provider: No 4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (575) 642-8800

FAX: (505) 462-8812 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1568578870 Medical license number:

2005-0480

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Emergency

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Swank, Katherine K, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4100

**Provider Number:** 1144923 Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(575) 642-8800 FAX. (505) 462-8812

ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1568578870

Medical license number:

PS20050480

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Emergency

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Thompson, Lisa Ella, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005

**Provider Number:** 1611158 Primary care provider: No

4005 High Resort Blvd SE

**Family Practice** 

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000 FAX: (505) 462-8476 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number:

Female

Thompson, Lisa Ella, MD

1144339474

Practice Name: PMG **Emergency Medicine** 

Provider Number: 1611158 Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8801 FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier

1144339474

number: Female

Thorson, David C, MD

Practice Name: PMG **Emergency Medicine** 

Provider Number: 2013481 Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8801 FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: National Provider Identifier number: 1972510634 Medical license number:

A150309

Wallace, Robert L, MD

Practice Name: PMG General

Surgery at 2400 Unser

Provider Number: 1611220 Primary care provider:

2400 Unser Blvd SE Ste 08100

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 (505) 253-6179 ADA accessible: National Provider Identifier number: 1588734099

Wallace, Robert L, MD

Practice Name: PMG **Emergency Medicine** 

Provider Number: 1611220 Primary care provider: Nο 4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8801 (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier number: 1588734099

Washington, Charles, MD

Practice Name: PMG Cardiology at 2400 Unser

**Provider Number:** 2421890 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8901 FAX: (505) 253-1146 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** 1497998538 number:

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Wilson, Christopher G, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Healthcare Services** 

**Provider Number:** 3889942 Primary care provider: Νo

2400 Unser SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 462-8901 Phone: ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1891228128

Male

**Endocrinology** 

Sadler, Corinn M, MD

Practice Name: Urgent Care **Provider Number:** 2423037 Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 559-6400 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** 

number: 1508060351 Medical license number:

MD2018-0156

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

North Colorado Medical Center

Endocrinology, **Diabetes and** 

Ong, Erwyn Chua, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Healthcare Services

**Provider Number:** 2747368 Primary care provider:

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 559-6400 FAX: (505) 462-8470 ADA accessible: Nο **National Provider Identifier** number: 1932429891 Languages: Chinese, Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Palakawong Na Ayudhya,

Pilaiporn, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Hospital

**Provider Number:** 2837209 Primary care provider: Nο

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 559-6400 FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1487966461 Medical license number:

MD2015-0761 Languages: Thai Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

**Family Medicine** 

Aamodt, Denise, MD

Practice Name: ABQ Health

Partners LLC

FAX:

**Provider Number:** 2018932 Primary care provider: Yes

(505) 896-8637

1721 Rio Rancho Dr SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 896-8600

ADA accessible: No **National Provider Identifier** number: 1336172998

Female

Akinboyewa, Ibukun Julia,

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Rust Medical Center** 

Provider Number: 3272524 Primary care provider: No 2400 Unser Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 253-7878 FAX: (855) 206-2136 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** 

number: Female

Anozie, Chidinma, MD

1245769843

Practice Name: ABQ Health Partners Family Practice **Provider Number:** 2122772

Primary care provider: Yes

1721 Rio Rancho Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 896-8600 FAX: (505) 896-8697 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1982851192

**Female** 

**Board Certification:** American Board of Family

Medicine

Anozie, Chidinma, MD

Practice Name: ABQ HP- Rio Rancho Family Medicine

**Provider Number:** 2122772 Primary care provider: Yes

1721 Rio Rancho Dr SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 896-8600 FAX: (505) 727-3505 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1982851192

Female

**Board Certification:** American Board of Family

Medicine

Baral, Pramesh, MD

Practice Name: Pharmacy Provider Number: 3752344 Primary care provider: Yes

3777 NM Highway 528 NW ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

(505) 404-2590 Phone: FAX: (505) 404-2591 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** 1912516022 Medical license number:

MD2023-0290

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** Presbyterian Hospital

Cherukuri, Leena, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian Healthcare Services

Provider Number: 1967293 Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 08200

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 FAX: (505) 253-6296 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1144369166 Medical license number:

MD2008-0839

Languages: Hindi, Spanish, Telugu

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Cunningham, Kelly E, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian Healthcare Services

Provider Number:

2132434 Primary care provider: Yes

3777 NM Highway 528 NW ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 404-2590 FAX: (505) 404-2591 ADA accessible: National Provider Identifier number: 1457491227

Spanish

Languages: Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

**Baylor Regional Medical Center** 

At Grapevine

Cunningham, Kelly E, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005

**Provider Number:** 2132434 Primary care provider: Yes

4005 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000 FAX: (505) 462-8469 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1457491227 Languages:

Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

**Baylor Regional Medical Center** 

At Grapevine

Fontana, Santana M, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005 **Provider Number:** 1135232 Primary care provider: Yes

4005 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000 FAX: (505) 462-8470 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1184718553

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Fontana, Santana M, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005

**Provider Number:** 1135232 Yes

Primary care provider:

4005 High Resort Blvd SE

Family Practice

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000 FAX: (505) 462-8472 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1184718553

Spanish

Female

Languages:

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Fontana, Santana M, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Healthcare Services** 

**Provider Number:** 1135232 Primary care provider: Yes

4100 High Resort Blvd SE

Suite 124

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1184718553

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Garcia, Michael, MD

Practice Name: ABQ Health Partners LLC

**Provider Number:** 1075569 Yes

Primary care provider: 1721 Rio Rancho Dr SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 896-8600 FAX: (505) 896-8637 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** 

1700947744

number: Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family

Medicine

Goshy, Marianne, MD

Practice Name: PMG Urgent

**Provider Number:** 1137681 Primary care provider: Yes

4005 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000 FAX: (505) 462-8470 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1588615769

Portuguese

Female

Languages:

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Goshy, Marianne, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005

**Provider Number:** 1137681 Primary care provider: Yes

4005 High Resort Blvd SE

**Family Practice** 

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000 (505) 462-8472 FΔX· ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1588615769

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family

Languages: Portuguese

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital.

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Goshy, Marianne, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4100

1137681 **Provider Number:** Primary care provider: Yes

4100 High Resort Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8809 FAX: (505) 462-8812 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number:

1588615769 Languages: Portuguese Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Guttmann, John L, MD

Practice Name: University Of New Mexico Health Sciences

Center

Provider Number: 1137684 Primary care provider: Yes

4808 McMahon Blvd NW ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 272-2900 FAX: (505) 272-2909 ADA accessible: Nο

National Provider Identifier number: 1851326961

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Harralson, Thomas G, MD

Practice Name: Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

Provider Number: 1977181 Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878 (253) 284-1881 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier

1851559488

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family

Medicine

number:

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Kings Daughter Medical Center

**Hernandez Torres, Carlos** 

N, MD

Practice Name: Palliative

Care

Provider Number: 2425542 Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd NE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 252-7393 Phone: FAX: (505) 559-1155

ADA accessible: No **National Provider Identifier** number: 1871723171

Male

**Board Certification:** 

Languages: Spanish

American Board of Family

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Memorial Medical Center, Presbyterian Medical Center

Ianakieva, Dessislava, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Hospital

**Provider Number:** 3889955

4100 High Resort Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Primary care provider:

Phone: (505) 462-8901 FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1386088516

Medical license number:

MD2017-0624

**Female** 

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Imoisi, Aroboyi V, MD

Practice Name: Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

**Provider Number:** 2117886 Primary care provider:

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 253-7878 Phone: FAX: (253) 284-1881 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** 

1669663696 Languages: Spanish

Female

number:

**Board Certification:** American Board of Family

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Memorial Medical Center, Mountain View Hospital, Mountain View Regional Medical

Center

Jordan, Roberto F, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005 **Provider Number:** 

2289855 Primary care provider:

4005 High Resort Blvd RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1043535560 Languages: Spanish

Male

Nο

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Khalsa, Silvia C, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005

**Provider Number:** 1142543 Primary care provider:

4005 High Resort Blvd SE

**Family Practice** 

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000 FAX: (505) 462-8472 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1326132705

Female

**Board Certification:** 

Languages: Afrikaans

American Board of Family

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Larivee, Rachel Marie, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005 **Provider Number:** 3061991

Primary care provider: Yes 4005 High Resort Blvd RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000 ADA accessible: Yes

**National Provider Identifier** number: 1427304732

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** Presbyterian Hospital

Longley, Thomas William, MD

Practice Name: PMG Urgent

Care

Provider Number: 2746161 Primary care provider: Yes

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8888 (505) 462-8346 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1245597970 Languages: Spanish

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** Presbyterian Hospital

Lopez-Colberg, Isabel, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005 **Provider Number:** 2771847

Primary care provider: 4005 High Resort Blvd SE

**Family Practice** 

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 462-6000

FAX: (505) 462-8476 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1124053236

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Miller, Jeffrey D, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005

**Provider Number:** 1131404 Primary care provider:

4005 High Resort Blvd SE

**Family Practice** 

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 462-6000 FAX: (505) 462-6470

ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** 

number: 1578657953 Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family

Medicine

Musgrave, Zachary M, DO

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Hospital

**Provider Number:** 2345575 Primary care provider: Yes

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 462-8809 Phone: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1740471374 Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family

Affiliations & Accreditations

St. Vincent Regional Medical

Center

Yes

Palley, Gabriel, MD

Practice Name: Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

Provider Number: 2618535 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-0000 FAX: (253) 284-1881 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1073800728

Chinese

Male

Languages:

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Raja Shankar, Latha, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005 Provider Number: 976129 Primary care provider: Yes

4005 High Resort Blvd RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000 ADA accessible: Yes

**National Provider Identifier** 

number: 1568565646 Languages: Tamil

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Aurora St Lukes Medical Center,

Presbyterian Hospital

Reagan, Terrence D, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005 **Provider Number:** 

1128923 Primary care provider: Yes

4005 High Resort Blvd SE

**Family Practice** 

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 462-6000 FAX: (505) 462-8686

ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1275627663

85155

Languages: Spanish

Medical license number:

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Romero, Jimmy L, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio

Rancho High **Resort-Pediatrics** 

**Provider Number:** 1132863 Primary care provider:

4005 High Resort Blvd SE

**Pediatrics** 

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000 FAX: (505) 462-8686 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** 1538253927

Medical license number:

8548 Male

**Board Certification:** American Board of Family

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Saaraswat, Tanuj, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Heart Group** 

**Provider Number:** 2742722 Primary care provider:

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 (505) 823-8777 Phone: FAX: (505) 253-6301 ADA accessible: Yes

**National Provider Identifier** 1134384480 Hindi, Spanish Languages:

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Bon Secours Richmond Community Hospital, Bon Secours St. Mary'S Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital, St. Francis Hospital, St. Mary'S

Shannon, William, MD

Practice Name: ABQ Health

Partners LLC

Hospital

**Provider Number:** 2870144 Primary care provider: Yes

10511 Golf Course Rd NW

Ste 204

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 232-1100 (505) 232-1121 ADA accessible: Nο **National Provider Identifier** number: 1629387261

Male

Languages:

Simard, Theresa Rose, MD

English

Practice Name: Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

**Provider Number:** 3196544 Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 253-7878 FAX: (253) 284-1881 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number:

1861756181

Female

Affiliations & Accreditations

Uchealth Broomfield Hospital

Soto-Hernandez, Anti N, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005

**Provider Number:** 2336573 **Primary care provider:** Yes

4005 High Resort Blvd SE

**Family Practice** 

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000

FAX: (505) 462-6470

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1760464119

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital, Presbyterian Rust Medical Center

Spadaro, Fabio, MD

Practice Name: ABQ Health

Partners LLC

Provider Number: 1015351
Primary care provider: Yes

1721 Rio Rancho Dr SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 896-8600

FAX: (505) 896-8697

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1093802894

Languages: Italian, Spanish

Male

Board Certification:

American Board of Family Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

Memorial Medical Center

St. Arnold, Daniel J, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio
Rancho High Resort 4005
Provider Number: 1611095
Primary care provider: Yes

4005 High Resort Blvd SE

**Family Practice** 

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000 FAX: (505) 462-6470 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** 

number: 1376638932Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

St. Arnold, Daniel J, MD

Practice Name: PMG Urgent

Care

Provider Number: 1611095
Primary care provider: Yes

4100 High Resort Blvd RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8888

FAX: (505) 462-8468

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1376638932

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family

Languages: Spanish

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Stevens, Mark J, DO

**Practice Name:** PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005

Provider Number: 2901364
Primary care provider: Yes

4005 High Resort Blvd RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1013145531

Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

Languages:

American Board of Family

Medicine

Thal, Alyson P, MD

Practice Name: Corrales Family Practice LLC

Provider Number: 2116724
Primary care provider: Yes

3841 Corrales Rd CORRALES, NM 87048

Phone: (505) 792-9714

FAX: (505) 792-4004
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1649383829

Female

TopSky, Elizabeth M, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Hospital

**Provider Number:** 1962679 **Primary care provider:** No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8888

FAX: (505) 994-9247

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1720262231

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Benewah Community Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital, Providence Sacred Heart Medical Center & Children'S Hospital

Trost, Louis F, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005

Provider Number: 1137694
Primary care provider: Yes

4005 High Resort Blvd SE

Family Practice

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8855

FAX: (505) 462-8686

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1538284328

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Lovelace Medical Center-Gibson,

Presbyterian Hospital

**Family Practice** 

Attreya, Akash Kanwal,

DC

**Practice Name:** Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

Provider Number: 2870120

Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

 Phone:
 (505) 253-7878

 FAX:
 (253) 284-1881

 ADA accessible:
 Yes

National Provider Identifier number: 1619239670

Medical license number:

A-182414

Languages: Hindi, Spanish, Urdu

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Adventist Health Tehachapi Valley, Barstow Community Hospital, Delano Regional

Medical Center

Cherukuri, Leena, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Healthcare Services** 

Provider Number: 1967293
Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 08200

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100

FAX: (505) 253-6296

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1144369166

Medical license number:

MD2008-0839

Languages: Hindi, Spanish, Telugu

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Fontana, Santana M, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005

Provider Number: 1135232
Primary care provider: Yes

4005 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000

FAX: (505) 462-8470

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1184718553

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Fontana, Santana M, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005

Provider Number: 1135232
Primary care provider: Yes

4005 High Resort Blvd SE

Family Practice

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000 FAX: (505) 462-8472 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1184718553

Female

**Board Certification:** 

Languages: Spanish

American Board of Family

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Fontana, Santana M, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Healthcare Services** 

**Provider Number:** 1135232 **Primary care provider:** Yes

4100 High Resort Blvd SE

Suite 124

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000 ADA accessible: No National Provider Identifier number: 1184718553

Female

**Board Certification:** 

Languages: Spanish

American Board of Family

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Goshy, Marianne , MD Practice Name: PMG Urgent

Care

Provider Number: 1137681
Primary care provider: Yes

4005 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000 FAX: (505) 462-8470 ADA accessible: Yes

ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1588615769
Languages: Portuguese

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Goshy, Marianne, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005

Provider Number: 1137681
Primary care provider: Yes

4005 High Resort Blvd SE

**Family Practice** 

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000

FAX: (505) 462-8472

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier

number: 1588615769Languages: Portuguese

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital, Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Goshy, Marianne, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4100

Provider Number: 1137681
Primary care provider: Yes

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8809

FAX: (505) 462-8812

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier

number: 1588615769

Languages: Portuguese

Female

Board Certification:

American Board of Family

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Khalsa, Silvia C, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005

**Provider Number:** 1142543 **Primary care provider:** Yes

4005 High Resort Blvd SE

Family Practice

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000 FAX: (505) 462-8472 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1326132705 Languages: Afrikaans

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Musgrave, Zachary M, DO

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Hospital

Provider Number: 2345575

Primary care provider: Yes

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8809

FAX: (505) 994-9247

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier

number: 1740471374

Male

**Board Certification:**American Board of Family

Languages: Spanish

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

St. Vincent Regional Medical

Center

Romero, Jimmy L, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio

Rancho High Resort-Pediatrics

**Provider Number:** 1132863 **Primary care provider:** Yes

4005 High Resort Blvd SE

Pediatrics

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000 FAX: (505) 462-8686 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1538253927

8548 Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family

Medical license number:

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

St. Arnold, Daniel J, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005

Provider Number: 1611095
Primary care provider: Yes

4005 High Resort Blvd SE

Family Practice

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000 FAX: (505) 462-6470 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1376638932

Languages: Spanish

Male

Board Certification:

American Board of Family

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

St. Arnold, Daniel J, MD Practice Name: PMG Urgent

Care

Provider Number: 1611095
Primary care provider: Yes

4100 High Resort Blvd RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8888

FAX: (505) 462-8468

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1376638932

Spanish

Male

Languages:

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Trost, Louis F, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005

Provider Number: 1137694

Primary care provider: Yes 4005 High Resort Blvd SE

Family Practice

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8855 FAX: (505) 462-8686 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1538284328

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

Lovelace Medical Center-Gibson, Presbyterian Hospital

> **Foot and Ankle** Surgery

Williamson, Jonathan L, DPM

Practice Name: New Mexico Foot And Ankle Institute Pc **Provider Number:** 2129664 Primary care provider: Nο

4801 McMahon Blvd NW

Ste 235

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114 Phone: (505) 872-3333

FAX: (505) 899-3533 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1558592337

Languages: Portuguese

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Artesia General Hospital, Lovelace Medical Center-Gibson, Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Gastroenterology

Enav, Benjamin I, MD

Practice Name: PMG GI **Provider Number:** 2128142 Primary care provider: No

3715 Southern Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 462-6000 Phone: ADA accessible: National Provider Identifier number: 1083885214

Languages: English

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Pediatrics **Affiliations & Accreditations** Bronson Methodist Hospital, Inova Fair Oaks Hospital, Inova Fairfax Hospital, Inova Loudon,

Presbyterian Hospital

Farrer, Julie, MD Practice Name: PMG

Southern

Provider Number: 1133146 Primary care provider: No

3715 Southern Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6300 FAX: (505) 462-6006 ADA accessible: National Provider Identifier number: 1720172190 Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital, Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Gonzales, Jason T, PA-C

Practice Name: Presbyterian Rust Medical Center

Provider Number: 2063589 Primary care provider:

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 FAX: (505) 253-6344

ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1609849124

Male

**Board Certification:** 

The National Commission on Certification of Physician

Assistants

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Gurdian, Frank C, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Rust Medical Center** 

**Provider Number:** 2874697 Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 FAX: (505) 253-1146 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1518199702 Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

Nandy, Nina, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Rust Medical Center** 

**Provider Number:** 3129516 Primary care provider:

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 253-6100 Phone: FAX: (505) 253-1146 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** 

number: 1992935001

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Nandy, Nina, MD

Practice Name: PMG GI Provider Number: 3129516 Primary care provider:

3715 Southern Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 224-7000 Phone: ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1992935001

**Affiliations & Accreditations** Presbyterian Hospital

Qaseem, Tahir, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Rust Medical Center Provider Number:** 1129820

Primary care provider: No 2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 253-7878 Phone: FAX: (505) 253-6344 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1295864395

Male

**Board Certification:** 

Languages: Hindi

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Qaseem, Tahir, MD Practice Name: PMG

Southern

**Provider Number:** 1129820

Primary care provider: No

3715 Southern Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 462-6000 FAX. (505) 462-6006 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1295864395

Languages: Hindi Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Roy, Praveen Kumar, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian **Rust Medical Center** 

**Provider Number:** 990297 Primary care provider: Nο

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878 FAX: (505) 253-1146 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** 

1215958459

number: Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

The listing of providers in this directory is not a guarantee of benefits for the services they provide. Some hospital-based physicians such as anesthesiologists, pathologists, radiologists, neonatologists and emergency room physicians may not be network providers. You should always check with the provider before receiving services to confirm he or she is participating in First Health's network. You may incur additional costs if you use out-of-network providers.

No

Ochsner Medical Center, Ochsner Medical Center Baton Rouge, Presbyterian Hospital, St. Joseph'S Hospital, University Hospital - University Of Missouri Health Care

Sharma, Rajesh K, MD

Practice Name: Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

Provider Number: 1309526 Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878

FAX: (253) 284-1881

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1407881964

Languages: French, Swahili

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal Medicine

Medicine

Uribe, Lindsay A, MD

**Practice Name:** Presbyterian Rust Medical Center

Provider Number: 3062789
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 FAX: (505) 253-6344 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier

number: 1275832636

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Uribe, Lindsay A, MD

Practice Name: PMG

Southern

Provider Number: 3062789
Primary care provider: No

3715 Southern Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (505) 224-7000

FAX: (505) 462-6006 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier

1275832636

**number:** Female **Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Zabel, Jeff, MD

Practice Name: ABQ Health

Partners LLC

**Provider Number:** 1359986 **Primary care provider:** No

10511 Golf Course Rd NW

Ste 202

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 262-7604

FAX: (505) 262-1161

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier

number: 1609849975

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Meth Hosps Of Memphis-Central, Meth Hosps Of Memphis-South Ut, Methodist Hospital Germantown, Methodist North-J Harris Hospital, Regional

Hospital Of Jackson

**General Practice** 

Lawrence, Mary Ellen, MD

**Practice Name:** Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

Provider Number: 3046045
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878

FAX: (253) 284-1881

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier

number: Female

**General Vascular** 

1922117738

Surgery

Dittrich, Karl P, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Hospital

Provider Number: 1132483

**Primary care provider:**4100 High Resort Blvd SE
RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

**Phone:** (505) 462-8901 **FAX:** (505) 994-9247

ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier

number: 1295715225Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Surgery

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Memorial Health System, Penrose-St. Francis Health Services, Presbyterian Hospital

**Geriatric Medicine** 

Hightower, Stephen

Frank, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005

Provider Number: 1129185
Primary care provider: Yes

4005 High Resort Blvd SE

Family Practice

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000 FAX: (505) 462-8686 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1164516548

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital, Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Reyes, Renato A, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4100 **Provider Number:** 1610882

**Primary care provider:** No 4100 High Resort Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (505) 724-6124

FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

Sena, Bobby D, MD

Practice Name: After Hours

Pediatrics PC

**Provider Number:** 3581170 **Primary care provider:** No

1534 Unser Blvd SE
RIO RANCHO, NM 87124
Phone: (505) 298-2505
FAX: (505) 298-2985
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier

Gynecologic Oncology

1619338597

Jordan, Sara Meltzer, MD

Practice Name: Palliative

Care

number:

Provider Number: 2140444
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd NE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (505) 253-7878

FAX: (505) 559-1155
ADA accessible: No
National Provider Identifier
number: 1902085822
Medical license number:

MD2014-0034

Languages: Dutch, Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Obstetrics &

Gynecology

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital, University Of California, Irvine Medical

Center

Jordan, Sara Meltzer, MD

**Practice Name:** Presbyterian Healthcare Services

Provider Number: 2140444

Nο

**Primary care provider:** 2400 Unser Blvd NE

1st Floor

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 559-6100

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1902085822

Medical license number: MD2014-0034

Languages: Dutch, Spanish

The listing of providers in this directory is not a guarantee of benefits for the services they provide. Some hospital-based physicians such as anesthesiologists, pathologists, radiologists, neonatologists and emergency room physicians may not be network providers. You should always check with the provider before receiving services to confirm he or she is participating in First Health's network. You may incur additional costs if you use out-of-network providers.

No

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Obstetrics &

Gynecology

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital, University Of California, Irvine Medical

Center

**Hand Surgery** 

Schannen, Andrew, MD

Practice Name: PMG Ortho Podiatry at 2400 Unser

Provider Number: 2938726

Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 08100

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 FAX: (505) 253-6101 ADA accessible: Yes

**National Provider Identifier** number:

1669785937 Languages: Spanish

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Phs Indian Hospital

Hematology

Binder, Mitchell J, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Healthcare Services** 

**Provider Number:** 1137607 Primary care provider:

2400 Unser Blvd NE

1st Floor

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 559-6100 Phone: ADA accessible:

**National Provider Identifier** number: 1043282155

Medical license number:

88-124

Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Porter Adventist Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital

Hematology and

Oncology

Armijo, Beeling M, MD

Practice Name: PMG Bariatrics at 2400 Unser

Provider Number: 3062535 Primary care provider:

2400 Unser Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 FAX: (505) 263-6296

ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1447549704 Languages: Spanish

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Espanola Hospital

Shah, Namrata M, MD

Practice Name: Unser

Oncology

Provider Number: 2772966 Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE 1st Fl, 2nd Tower

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 559-6100 FAX: (505) 559-6100 ADA accessible: No National Provider Identifier

number: 1023252665 Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Wang, Yang, MD

Practice Name: Unser

Oncology

Provider Number: 2772980 Primary care provider: Nο

2400 Unser Blvd SE 1st Fl, 2nd Tower

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 559-6100 FAX: (505) 559-6100 ADA accessible:

**National Provider Identifier** 

number: 1073810966

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

**Hospice** and **Palliative Medicine** 

Cordero Reves, Andrea

Margarita, MD

Practice Name: Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

**Provider Number:** 3298365 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878 FAX: (253) 284-1881 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** 

number: 1881080125 Languages: French

Female

**Hernandez Torres, Carlos** N, MD

Practice Name: Palliative

Care

**Provider Number:** 2425542 Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd NE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 252-7393 (505) 559-1155 ADA accessible: No **National Provider Identifier** number: 1871723171

Spanish

Male

Languages:

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Memorial Medical Center, Presbyterian Medical Center

Hospitalist

Abou Jaoude, Dory R, MD

Practice Name: Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

**Provider Number:** 2391881 Primary care provider: Nο

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878 FAX: (253) 284-1881 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1093930513

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

Adventist Health Bakersfield Adventist Health Tehachapi Valley, Dameron Hospital, Plains Regional Medical Center Clovis,

Select Specialty Hospital-Wichita, Inc., Via Christi Hospital Wichita St. Teresa, Via Christi Hospitals Wichita, Inc.-St. Francis, Via Christi Hospitals Wichita, Inc. -St. Joseph

Akinboyewa, Ibukun Julia,

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Rust Medical Center

**Provider Number:** 3272524

Primary care provider: No 2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 253-7878

FAX. (855) 206-2136 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1245769843

Female

Attreya, Akash Kanwal,

Practice Name: Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

**Provider Number:** 2870120 Primary care provider:

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878 FAX: (253) 284-1881

ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1619239670
Medical license number:

A-182414

Languages: Hindi, Spanish, Urdu

Male

Affiliations & Accreditations

Adventist Health Tehachapi Valley, Barstow Community Hospital, Delano Regional Medical Center

Berdecia, Mila, MD

**Practice Name:** Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

Provider Number: 2482520 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878

FAX: (253) 284-1881

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1972549970

Languages: Spanish

Female

Board Certification:

American Board of Family

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

Carolinaeast Medical Center, Lakeland Regional Med Center, Presbyterian Hospital, Providence Hospital, Sanford Bemidji Medical Center

Bolton, Travis L., MD

**Practice Name:** Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

**Provider Number:** 15054 **Primary care provider:** No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878

FAX: (253) 284-1881

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier

number: 1932184181

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Community Medical Center, Fort Walton Beach Medical Ctr

Castaneda, Victoria L, MD

Practice Name: Palliative

Care

Provider Number: 1902831
Primary care provider: No
2400 Unser Blvd NE

Phone: (505) 841-1819
FAX: (505) 559-1155
ADA accessible: No
National Provider Identifier
number: 1720092018

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Pediatrics

Affiliations & Accreditations

Languages: Spanish, Tagalog

Ascension Sacred Heart
Pensacola, Banner Churchill
Community Hospital, Lovelace
Regional Hospital-Roswell,
Mercy Hospital Aurora, Mercy
Hospital Cassville, Mercy
Hospital Lebanon, Mercy
Hospital Springfield, Munroe
Regional Medical Center, Osf
Saint Francis Med Center, Starr
Regional Medical Center

Cordero Reyes, Andrea Margarita, MD

**Practice Name:** Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

Provider Number: 3298365
Primary care provider: No
2400 Unser Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878

FAX: (253) 284-1881

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier

1881080125

Languages: French

Female

number:

Gill, Ahmad Javed, MD

**Practice Name:** Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

Provider Number: 2795045

Primary care provider: N

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-1187

FAX: (253) 284-1881

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1093966418

Languages: Punjabi, Urdu

Male

Giner, Juliette J, MD

**Practice Name:** Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

**Provider Number:** 2932665 **Primary care provider:** No 2400 Unser Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878

FAX: (253) 284-1881

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1194944512

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Morris Hospital & Healthcare

Centers

Gonzales-Rogers, Susanna

M, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio
Rancho High Resort 4100
Provider Number: 1134921
Primary care provider: No
4100 High Resort Blvd SE
RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8901 FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier

1992899371

Languages: Spanish

Female

number:

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital,
Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Gummadi, Naveen Kumar,

MD

**Practice Name:** Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

**Provider Number:** 3296544 **Primary care provider:** No

2400 Unser Blvd SE
RIO RANCHO, NM 87124
Phone: (505) 253-7878
FAX: (253) 284-1881
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier

Male

number:

Harralson, Thomas G, MD

1558711606

**Practice Name:** Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

Provider Number: 1977181
Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE
RIO RANCHO, NM 87124
Phone: (505) 253-7878
FAX: (253) 284-1881
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1851559488

Male

**Board Certification:**American Board of Family

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

Kings Daughter Medical Center

Hayes, David Michael, MD

**Practice Name:** Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

**Provider Number:** 1035700 **Primary care provider:** No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878

FAX: (253) 284-1881

ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1760555882

Medical license number:

73534323

Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:**American Board of Internal

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

Abrazo Arizona Heart Hospital, Arizona Spine And Joint Hospital, Banner - University Medical Center Phoenix Campus, Banner Baywood Medical Center, Banner Heart Hospital, Banner Thunderbird Medical Center, Kingman Regional Medical Center, Phoenix Indian Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital, Promise Hospital Of Phoenix, Saint Luke'S Hospital, Saint Luke'S Northland Hospital, Saint Luke'S South Hospital, St. Joseph'S Hospital And Medical Center, Tempe St. Luke'S Hospital, A Campus Of St. Luke'S Medical

#### Ibe, Chimkama Ngozi, MD

**Practice Name:** Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

**Provider Number:** 2403576 **Primary care provider:** Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-1167

FAX: (253) 284-1881

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1366606337

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

Bayshore Medical Center, Ben Taub General Hospital, Foundation Surgical Hospital Of Houston

Kagan, Seth Elliott, MD

**Practice Name:** Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

Provider Number: 2223391
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878

FAX: (253) 284-1881

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier

number: 1336302801

Languages: Spanish

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Altru Health System, Sacred Heart- Riverbend

Lawrence, Mary Ellen, MD

**Practice Name:** Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

**Provider Number:** 3046045 **Primary care provider:** No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (505) 253-7878

FAX: (253) 284-1881

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1922117738

Female

Lessen, Maya A, CNP

**Practice Name:** Presbyterian Healthcare Services

Provider Number: 2548874
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8901
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1861825671
Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

The American Nurses
Credentialing Center (ANCC)

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Mahajan, Karan, MD

Practice Name: South Sound
Inpatient Physicians PLLC
Provider Number: 2765293

Primary care provider: 2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-0000 FAX: (253) 284-1881 ADA accessible: No National Provider Identifier number: 1407103575

Languages:

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Spanish

Presbyterian Rust Medical

Myers, Randall Todd, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Emergency Medicine

**Provider Number:** 2301972

**Primary care provider:** No 4100 High Resort Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 841-1125 FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1285890269

Male

**Board Certification:** 

Languages: Spanish

American Board of Emergency

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Nielsen, Maude E, MD

**Practice Name:** Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

Provider Number: 2320645

Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878

FAX: (253) 284-1881

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1679572283

Female

**Board Certification:** 

Languages: Spanish

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Holy Cross Hospital, Novant Health Presbyterian Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital

Nielsen, Maude E, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Healthcare Services

**Primary care provider:** 2320645

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

**Phone:** (505) 462-8809 **ADA accessible:** Yes

National Provider Identifier number: 1679572283

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Holy Cross Hospital, Novant Health Presbyterian Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital

Owens, Yvette Nicole, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Rust Medical Center

Provider Number: 733910
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (505) 253-6300

FAX: (505) 253-6344

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1326076381

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Hackensack University Medical

Center

Paruchuri, Sri Rama Krishn

B, MD

**Practice Name:** Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

Provider Number: 2771522
Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE
RIO RANCHO, NM 87124
Phone: (505) 253-1187
FAX: (253) 284-1881
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier

number:

Affiliations & Accreditations

1104057389

Presbyterian Hospital

Reyes, Renato A, MD Practice Name: PMG Rio

Rancho High Resort 4100 **Provider Number:** 1610882 **Primary care provider:** No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (505) 724-6124

The listing of providers in this directory is not a guarantee of benefits for the services they provide. Some hospital-based physicians such as anesthesiologists, pathologists, radiologists, neonatologists and emergency room physicians may not be network providers. You should always check with the provider before receiving services to confirm he or she is participating in First Health's network. You may incur additional costs if you use out-of-network providers.

No

FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes

Male

**Board Certification:** American Board of Internal

Medicine

Saffarian, Nasser, MD

Practice Name: Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

Provider Number: 1076742 Primary care provider: No

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 253-7878 FAX: (253) 284-1881 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** 

number: 1073684122 Languages: Farsi

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Chi St Alexius Health, Essentia Health Fargo, Memorial Health System, Plains Regional Medical Center, Presbyterian Rust Medical Center, Trinity Health

Thakur, Ajit Singh, MD

Practice Name: Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

Provider Number: 3277013 Primary care provider: Nο

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 253-7878

FAX: (253) 284-1881 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1487009551

Male

Valdez, Cynthia A, MD

Practice Name: PMG Urgent Care

**Provider Number:** 

1132693 Primary care provider: No 4100 High Resort Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 462-8901

FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Nο National Provider Identifier number: 1063506459

Spanish, Urdu, Vietnamese Provider Number: Languages:

Female

Board Certification:

American Board of Internal

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital, Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Vu, Huyentrang N, MD

Practice Name: PMG Urgent Care

Provider Number: 1967733 Primary care provider: Nο

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 462-8901 Phone: FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: National Provider Identifier number: 1013056043

Languages: Spanish, Vietnamese

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Xu, Cathy Ruifang, MD

Practice Name: PMG ENT at

2400 Unser

Provider Number: 2236378 Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-2100 FAX: (505) 253-6092 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1609078831

Languages:

Female

Affiliations & Accreditations

Cleveland Clinic Indian River Hospital, Dominican Hospital, Fastern New Mexico Medical Center, Kaweah Delta Health Care District, Oroville Hospital, Parrish Medical Center, Queen Of The Valley Hospital

Yassa, Hany N, MD

Practice Name: Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

2130601 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878 FAX: (253) 284-1881 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1003802463 Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

## **Infectious Disease**

Bjerum, Catherine M, MD

Practice Name: Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

**Provider Number:** 3040592 Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878 FAX: (253) 284-1881 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1275616021 Medical license number:

MD20060462 Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** Peacehealth Ketchikan Medical

Center

Lawrence, Mary Ellen, MD

Chinese, Japanese, Mandal Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

**Provider Number:** 3046045 Primary care provider: Nο

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878 FAX: (253) 284-1881 ADA accessible: Yes

**National Provider Identifier** 1922117738 number:

Female

### **Internal Medicine**

Ajavi-Obe, Akinbola

Adewole, MD

Practice Name: Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

**Provider Number:** 3135620 Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 (505) 253-7878 FAX: (253) 284-1881 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1265850549

Male

Languages:

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Big South Fork Medical Center, Froedtert West Bend Hospital, **University Medical Center** 

English, Yoruba

Allen, Laura A, MD

Practice Name: PMG Palliative Care

**Provider Number:** 1607804 Primary care provider: Yes

4005 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000 FAX: (505) 559-7015 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1144314519 Languages: Spanish

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Focus Type:

Substance Use Disorder

Attreya, Akash Kanwal,

DO

Practice Name: Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

**Provider Number:** 2870120 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878

FAX: (253) 284-1881

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1619239670

Medical license number:

A-182414

Languages: Hindi, Spanish, Urdu

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Adventist Health Tehachapi Valley, Barstow Community Hospital, Delano Regional Medical Center

Awdisho, Alan, DO

**Practice Name:** Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

Provider Number: 2743615 Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878

FAX: (253) 284-1881

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1164795498

Male

Affiliations & Accreditations

Banner Baywood Medical Center

Ayub, Carlos A, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio
Rancho High Resort 4005
Provider Number: 2887411
Primary care provider: Yes

4005 High Resort Blvd
RIO RANCHO, NM 87124
Phone: (505) 462-6000
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1184056269
Medical license number:

MD2015-0795

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

Azzouqah, Ola M, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Hospital

Provider Number: 3889775 Primary care provider: No 4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 291-2222 FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier number: 1366854044

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Banks, Adam Z, MD

Practice Name: Emergency Medicine

Provider Number: 2887435
Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100

FAX: (505) 253-6100

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier

number: 1992061758

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Banks, Adam Z, MD

Practice Name: PMG
Cardiology at 2400 Unser
Provider Number: 2887435
Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6300 FAX: (505) 253-6301 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1992061758

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Beg, Mirza Moazam, MD

Practice Name: PMG Urgent

Care

Provider Number: 3007612

Primary care provider: Yes

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 291-2222

FAX: (505) 462-8468

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1922449974

Languages: Urdu

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital, University Hospital - University Of Missouri Health Care, Women'S & Children'S Hospital - University

Bernard, Jennifer Fawn,

PhD

Of Missouri

**Practice Name:** PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005

Provider Number: 2838185
Primary care provider: No

4005 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000

FAX: (505) 462-8470

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1205219623

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Binder, Ethan, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Healthcare Services** 

2400 Unser Blvd SE

**Provider Number:** 3152803 **Primary care provider:** Yes

1st Floor 2nd Tower RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (505) 559-6100

FAX: (505) 559-7015
ADA accessible: No
National Provider Identifier
number: 1598028540

Male

Binder, Mitchell J, MD
Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Healthcare Services** 

**Provider Number:** 1137607 **Primary care provider:** No

2400 Unser Blvd NE

1st Floor

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 559-6100
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1043282155
Medical license number:

88-124

Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Porter Adventist Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital

Bjerum, Catherine M, MD

**Practice Name:** Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

Provider Number: 3040592
Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878

FAX: (253) 284-1881

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1275616021

Medical license number:

MD20060462 Female

Affiliations & Accreditations

Peacehealth Ketchikan Medical

Center

Boxer, Richard B, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4100

Provider Number: 1145224
Primary care provider: Yes
4100 High Resort Blvd SE
Sleep/Pulmonary Suite 132

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8520

FAX: (505) 291-2606

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier

1164453502

**number:** Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Brown, Steven L, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Rust Medical Center

**Provider Number:** 2969256 **Primary care provider:** Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100

FAX: (505) 253-6344

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier

1982714150

Languages: Spanish

Male

number:

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Brown, Steven L, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Heart Group** 

**Provider Number:** 2969256 **Primary care provider:** Yes

2400 Unser SE Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6300 FAX: (505) 253-6344 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1982714150

**Languages:** Spanish Male

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Brown, Steven L, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005 **Provider Number:** 2969256

4005 High Resort Blvd RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (505) 291-2700 **ADA accessible:** Yes

Primary care provider:

National Provider Identifier number: 1982714150 Languages: Spanish

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Buchwald, Jason D, MD

**Practice Name:** Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

**Provider Number:** 1619670 **Primary care provider:** Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878

FAX: (253) 284-1881

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1285675439

Languages: Japanese

Male

Center

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Abrazo Central Campus, Abrazo Maryvale Campus, Abrazo Scottsdale Campus, Abrazo West Campus, Mountain Vista Medical Center, Phoenix General Hospital And Medical Center, Plains Regional Medical Center, Tempe St. Luke'S Hospital, A Campus Of St. Luke'S Medical

Bui, Quynh-Anh, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005 **Provider Number:** 30

**Primary care provider:** 3037869 **Primary care provider:** Yes

4005 High Resort Blvd RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1104169481
Languages: Vietnamese

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Bujoi, Mihaela Bumbac,

MD

Yes

Practice Name: New Mexico Heart Institute PA -Westside/Rio Rancho

Division

Provider Number: 1136825
Primary care provider: No

2240 Grande Blvd SE

Ste 102

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 841-1000
FAX: (505) 843-2592
ADA accessible: No
National Provider Identifier
number: 1164424214

Languages: Romanian, Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Heart Hospital Of New Mexico, Kindred Hospital - Albuquerque, Lovelace Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital, St. Vincent Regional Medical Center

Bustos, Jeramiah, MD

**Practice Name:** Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

**Texas PLLC** 

Provider Number: 3046043
Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE
RIO RANCHO, NM 87124
Phone: (505) 253-7878
FAX: (253) 284-1881
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier

number: 1902196330

Male

Cavanaugh, Brendan

James, MD

Practice Name: New Mexico

Heart Institute PA -Westside/Rio Rancho

Division

**Provider Number:** 995965 **Primary care provider:** No

2240 Grande Blvd SE

Ste 102

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 841-1000
FAX: (505) 843-2592
ADA accessible: No
National Provider Identifier
number: 1013947639
Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Heart Hospital Of New Mexico, Kindred Hospital - Albuquerque, Lovelace Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital, St. Vincent Regional Medical Center

Clanon, David Lawrence,

MD

Practice Name: PMG Urgent

Care

Provider Number: 1131400

Primary care provider: Yes

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8901

FAX: (505) 994-9247

ADA accessible: No
National Provider Identifier
number: 1750475125

Medical license number:

96215

Languages: French, Italian, Spanish

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Lovelace Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Converse, Richard L, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio
Rancho High Resort 4005
Provider Number: 833317

No

**Primary care provider:**4005 High Resort Blvd SE

Family Practice

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8412
FAX: (505) 462-8686
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier

1013001486

Languages: Spanish

Male

number:

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

Dr. Dan C. Trigg Memorial Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital, Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

De Pirro, Elizabeth D, MD Practice Name: PMG Urgent

Care

Provider Number: 930569

Primary care provider: Yes 4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 462-8870 FAX: (505) 462-8346

ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1659360527 Languages: Spanish

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Duke, Susan E. DO

Practice Name: Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

**Provider Number:** 2108165 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 253-7878 FAX: (253) 284-1881 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1477577708

Female

Phone:

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Ozarks Medical Center, Tacoma

General Hospital

Farrer, Julie, MD Practice Name: PMG

Southern

**Provider Number:** 1133146 Primary care provider: No

3715 Southern Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 462-6300 Phone: FAX: (505) 462-6006 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1720172190

Female

**Board Certification:** 

Languages: Spanish

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Garcia, Salvador Ricardo,

MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4100 **Provider Number:** 2876161 Primary care provider: No 4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 291-2222 Phone: FAX: (505) 462-8812 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier 1598051245 number:

Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

Languages:

Gonzales, Jason T, PA-C

Practice Name: Presbyterian Rust Medical Center

Provider Number: 2063589 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 FAX: (505) 253-6344 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1609849124

Male

**Board Certification:** 

The National Commission on Certification of Physician

Assistants

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Gonzales-Rogers, Susanna

M. MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4100 Provider Number: 1134921 Primary care provider:

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8901 FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1992899371

Spanish

Languages: Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Goolsby, James P, MD Practice Name: Palliative

Care

**Provider Number:** 1116719 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd NF

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 563-2500 FAX: (505) 559-1155

No

**National Provider Identifier** number: 1811998529 Languages: Spanish

ADA accessible:

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital, Seton Edgar B. Davis Hospital, Seton Medical Center Austin, Seton Northwest Hospital, St Davids Medical Center, University Medical Center At Brackenridge

Goolsby, James P, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Healthcare Services** 

**Provider Number:** 1116719 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6300 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1811998529 Languages: Spanish

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital, Seton Edgar B. Davis Hospital, Seton Medical Center Austin, Seton Northwest Hospital, St Davids Medical Center, University Medical Center At Brackenridge

Goss, Jerome E, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005 **Provider Number:** 1137480

Primary care provider: No 4005 High Resort Blvd SE

Family Practice

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8855 FAX: (505) 462-8686 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1467668905

68103

Languages: Spanish **Board Certification:** American Board of Internal

Medical license number:

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Healthplex, Presbyterian Hospital, Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Gurdian, Frank C, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Rust Medical Center

**Provider Number:** 2874697 Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 FAX: (505) 253-1146 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1518199702

Languages: Spanish

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

Hayes, David Michael, MD

Practice Name: Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

Provider Number: 1035700 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 253-7878 FAX: (253) 284-1881 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** 

1760555882

Medical license number: 73534323

number:

Languages: Spanish

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal Medicine

#### **Affiliations & Accreditations**

Abrazo Arizona Heart Hospital, Arizona Spine And Joint Hospital, Banner - University Medical Center Phoenix Campus, Banner Baywood Medical Center, Banner Heart Hospital, Banner Thunderbird Medical Center, Kingman Regional Medical Center, Phoenix Indian Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital, Promise Hospital Of Phoenix, Saint Luke'S Hospital, Saint Luke'S Northland Hospital, Saint Luke'S South Hospital, St. Joseph'S Hospital And Medical Center, Tempe St. Luke'S Hospital, A Campus Of St. Luke'S Medical Center

## Hightower, Stephen Frank, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio
Rancho High Resort 4005
Provider Number: 1129185
Primary care provider: Yes

4005 High Resort Blvd SE Family Practice

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (505) 462-6000

FAX: (505) 462-8686

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1164516548

Male

#### **Board Certification:**

American Board of Internal Medicine

#### **Affiliations & Accreditations**

Presbyterian Hospital, Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

# Ibe, Chimkama Ngozi, MD

Practice Name: Hospitalist
Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

Provider Number: 2403576
Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

 Phone:
 (505) 253-1167

 FAX:
 (253) 284-1881

 ADA accessible:
 Yes

## National Provider Identifier

number: 1366606337

Female

#### **Board Certification:**

American Board of Internal Medicine

## **Affiliations & Accreditations**

Bayshore Medical Center, Ben Taub General Hospital, Foundation Surgical Hospital Of Houston

#### **Ierides, Loutsios K, MD**

**Practice Name:** Cardiac Care Consultants Of NM PC

Provider Number: 1147739
Primary care provider: Yes

500 Unser Blvd SE

Suite 201

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (970) 874-7930
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1578601753
Languages: Greek, Spanish

Male

#### **Affiliations & Accreditations**

Alta Vista Regional Hospital, Heart Hospital Of New Mexico, Lovelace Hospital Westside, Lovelace Medical Center, Lovelace Women'S Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital, Rehoboth Mckinley Christian Hospital

#### Imanpour, Jafar, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio
Rancho High Resort 4100
Provider Number: 1985561

Primary care provider: Yes

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8901

FAX: (505) 994-9247

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1881844470

Male

## Board Certification:

American Board of Internal

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations
Aroostook Medical Center

Jariwala, Ruchita Ujjval,

MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005 Provider Number: 305

Primary care provider: Yes

3054655

4005 High Resort Blvd RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1497000889

Female

#### Affiliations & Accreditations

Languages: Gujarati, Hindi

Houston Methodist West Hospital

#### Jensen, Craig A, MD

Practice Name: Intensivists
Provider Number: 1133562
Primary care provider: Yes
2400 Unser Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878

FAX: (505) 724-7239

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier

number: 1336233717Languages: Spanish

Male

#### **Board Certification:**

American Board of Internal

Medicine

#### **Affiliations & Accreditations**

Plains Regional Medical Center, Presbyterian Espanola Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital

#### Kagan, Seth Elliott, MD

**Practice Name:** Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

Provider Number: 2223391
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878

FAX: (253) 284-1881

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier

number: 1336302801Languages: Spanish

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Altru Health System, Sacred

Heart- Riverbend

### Khaligdina, Shehryar, MD

**Practice Name:** Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

2400 Unser Blvd SE

**Provider Number:** 3382286 **Primary care provider:** No

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878

FAX: (253) 284-1881

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1033640784

Male

## Affiliations & Accreditations

Comanche County Hospital

## Lawrence, Mary Ellen, MD

**Practice Name:** Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

Provider Number: 3046045
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (505) 253-7878

FAX: (253) 284-1881 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1922117738

Female

## Lee Lewis, Dara K, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Heart Group

Provider Number: 1134841
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6300

FAX: (505) 253-6301

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1578692018

Medical license number:

20020342 Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Brigham And Women'S Hospital, Dr. Dan C. Trigg Memorial Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital, Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital, Steward Norwood Hospital Inc

Liu, Ming, MD Practice Name: PMG Southern

Provider Number: 1133053

Primary care provider: Yes 3715 Southern Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000 FAX: (505) 462-6006 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1699723635

2000323

Languages: Spanish

Medical license number:

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Liu, Ming, MD Practice Name: PMG

Southern

Provider Number: 1133053 Primary care provider: Yes

3715 Southern Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000 FAX: (505) 462-6006 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1699723635 Medical license number:

8672

Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Macias, Leonardo, MD Practice Name: PMG Cardiology at 2400 Unser **Provider Number:** 2746173 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6300 (505) 253-6301 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1710154315 Medical license number:

MD2011-0703

Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Marin, Guilherme

Bromberg, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian Healthcare Services

Provider Number: 2232378

Nο

Primary care provider:

2400 Unser SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1801129796

Medical license number: MD2009-0690

Languages: French, Portuguese, SpanisFAX:

**Board Certification:** American Board of Internal

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations Dr. Dan C. Trigg Memorial

Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital

Marin, Vanessa Cole, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Heart Group

Provider Number: 2099168 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18300

number:

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 253-6300 FAX: (505) 253-6301 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier

1124176037

Medical license number:

MD2009-0638

Languages: Portuguese, Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Dr. Dan C. Trigg Memorial Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital

Milazzo, Eliana, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4100 **Provider Number:** 3889935

Primary care provider: 4100 High Resort Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 462-8888

FAX: (505) 462-8812 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier

1225522980

Female

number:

Nandy, Nina, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Rust Medical Center

**Provider Number:** 3129516 Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 (505) 253-1146

ADA accessible:

**National Provider Identifier** number: 1992935001

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Nandy, Nina, MD

Practice Name: PMG GI **Provider Number:** 3129516

Primary care provider: Yes 3715 Southern Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 224-7000 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** 

number: Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

1992935001

Presbyterian Hospital

Ong, Erwyn Chua, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Healthcare Services

**Provider Number:** 2747368 Primary care provider:

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 559-6400 FAX: (505) 462-8470 ADA accessible: Nο **National Provider Identifier** number: 1932429891

Languages: Chinese, Spanish

Male

Yes

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Palakawong Na Ayudhya,

Pilaiporn, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Hospital

**Provider Number:** 2837209 Primary care provider: Nο

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 559-6400 FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1487966461 Medical license number:

MD2015-0761 Languages: Thai

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Paruchuri, Sri Rama Krishn

Practice Name: Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

**Provider Number:** 2771522 Primary care provider: Yes 2400 Unser Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 253-1187 FAX: (253) 284-1881

ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1104057389

Male

Affiliations & Accreditations
Presbyterian Hospital

Peralta, Mel Angel, MD

Practice Name: New Mexico
Heart Institute PA Westside/Rio Rancho

Division

Provider Number: 2347882
Primary care provider: No

2240 Grande Blvd SE

Ste 102

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 841-1000

FAX: (505) 843-2592

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier
number: 1598804593

**Languages:** Spanish Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Heart Hospital Of New Mexico, Lovelace Hospital Westside, Lovelace Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital, University Of New Mexico Hospitals

Qaseem, Tahir, MD

**Practice Name:** Presbyterian Rust Medical Center

Provider Number: 1129820
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878

FAX: (505) 253-6344

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1295864395

Languages: Hindi

Male

**Board Certification:** American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Qaseem, Tahir, MD

Practice Name: PMG

Southern

**Provider Number:** 1129820 **Primary care provider:** No

3715 Southern Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000

FAX: (505) 462-6006

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1295864395

Languages: Hindi

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Ramo, Barry William, MD

Practice Name: New Mexico Heart Institute PA -Westside/Rio Rancho

Division

Provider Number: 1137483
Primary care provider: No

2240 Grande Blvd SE

Ste 102

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 841-1000
FAX: (505) 843-2592
ADA accessible: No
National Provider Identifier
number: 1598769499
Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Heart Hospital Of New Mexico, Kindred Hospital - Albuquerque, Lovelace Medical Center, Physicians Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital

Reddy, Soumya , MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005 Provider Number: 3092459

Primary care provider: Yes 4005 High Resort Blvd

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (505) 462-6000 **ADA accessible:** Yes

**National Provider Identifier** 

number: 1730426909Languages: Hindi, Telugu

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Reyes, Renato A, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4100

**Provider Number:** 1610882 **Primary care provider:** No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 724-6124 FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

Roy, Praveen Kumar, MD

**Practice Name:** Presbyterian Rust Medical Center

Provider Number: 990297

Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878

FAX: (505) 253-1146

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1215958459

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Ochsner Medical Center,
Ochsner Medical Center Baton
Rouge, Presbyterian Hospital, St.
Joseph'S Hospital, University
Hospital - University Of Missouri
Health Care

Saffarian, Nasser, MD

**Practice Name:** Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

**Provider Number:** 1076742 **Primary care provider:** No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

**Phone:** (505) 253-7878

FAX: (253) 284-1881
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1073684122

Farsi

Male

**Board Certification:** 

Languages:

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Chi St Alexius Health, Essentia Health Fargo, Memorial Health System, Plains Regional Medical Center, Presbyterian Rust Medical Center, Trinity Health

Schauer, Jane E, MD

Practice Name: PMG Emergency Medicine

Provider Number: 1132048

Nο

2400 Unser SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Primary care provider:

Phone: (505) 253-6300

FAX: (505) 994-9247

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1619061009

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Dr. Dan C. Trigg Memorial Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital, Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Shadoff, Neal S, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Heart Group

Provider Number: 1137481
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6300

FAX: (505) 253-6301

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1679602627

Medical license number:

85-99

Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Dr. Dan C. Trigg Memorial Hospital, Presbyterian Espanola Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital, Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital, Socorro General Hospital

Shah, Ashini, MD

**Practice Name:** Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

Provider Number: 1142342
Primary care provider: Yes

(505) 253-7878

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

FAX: (253) 284-1881
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1376521625
Languages: Gujarati, Hindi

Female

Phone:

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Carondelet St. Mary'S Hospital-Tucson, Northwest Medical Center, Saint Josephs Hospital, St Josephs Care Center, Tucson Medical Center

Shah, Namrata M, MD

Practice Name: Unser

Oncology

Provider Number: 2772966
Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE

1st Fl, 2nd Tower RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 559-6100

FAX: (505) 559-6100

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier
number: 1023252665

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Sharma, Marigene Salazar,

MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005

Provider Number: 1009152
Primary care provider: Yes

4005 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000

FAX: (505) 462-8470

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1598702169

Medical license number:

2001-300

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Sharma, Rajesh K, MD

**Practice Name:** Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

Provider Number: 1309526
Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878

FAX: (253) 284-1881

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1407881964

Languages: French, Swahili

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

Shrestha, Nancy, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio
Rancho High Resort 4005
Provider Number: 2874755
Primary care provider: Yes

4005 High Resort Blvd RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (505) 462-6000

ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1003230517

Female

Affiliations & Accreditations
Phs Santa Fe Indian Hospital

Solhjoo, Mahdis , MD Practice Name: Sleep Disorder Center **Provider Number:** 3889718 **Primary care provider:** Yes

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 291-2222

FAX: (505) 462-8510

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1184157786

Medical license number:

MD2022-1389

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Stermer, Clifford, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian
Intel Health for Life Center
Provider Number: 3062569
Primary care provider: Yes

4100 Sara Rd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

 Phone:
 (505) 291-2222

 FAX:
 (505) 893-8000

 ADA accessible:
 Yes

 National Provider Identifier

 number:
 17305-29918

Male

Taylor, Anu, MD

**Practice Name:** Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

**Provider Number:** 1993575 **Primary care provider:** Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

 Phone:
 (505) 253-7878

 FAX:
 (253) 284-1881

 ADA accessible:
 Yes

 National Provider Identifier

 number:
 1124290440

Languages: Hindi, Kannada, Tamil

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family Medicine, American Board of

Internal Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

Aurora Sinai Medical Center, Froedtert Memorial Lutheran Hospital, Providence St Mary Medical Center, Salem Community Hospital, Summa Akron City Hospital, Summa Health Wadsworth Rittman Hospital, Univ Of Wi Hospital & Clinics

Uribe, Jorge Armando, MD

**Practice Name:** Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

Provider Number: 3062770
Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878

FAX: (253) 284-1881

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1679872923

MD2017-0241

Languages: Spanish

Medical license number:

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Uribe, Lindsay A, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Rust Medical Center** 

Provider Number: 3062789
Primary care provider: No
2400 Unser Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (505) 253-6100 **FAX:** (505) 253-6344 **ADA accessible:** Yes

**National Provider Identifier** 

number: 1275832636

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Uribe, Lindsay A, MD
Practice Name: PMG

Southern

**Provider Number:** 3062789 **Primary care provider:** No

3715 Southern Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

**Phone:** (505) 224-7000 **FAX:** (505) 462-6006

ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1275832636

Female

Affiliations & Accreditations
Presbyterian Hospital

Valloppillil, Santhosh Augustine, MD

Practice Name: Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

Provider Number: 3058028
Primary care provider: Yes

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (505) 253-7878

2400 Unser Blvd SE

FAX: (253) 284-1881 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1568519825

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Platte Valley Medical Center, Vibra Hospital, Vibra Rehabilitation Hospital Of Lake Travis, Vista Hospital

Vanama, Raghu, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio
Rancho High Resort 4005
Provider Number: 2916592
Primary care provider: Yes

4005 High Resort Blvd RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (505) 462-6000

ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1528324944 Languages: Hindi, Telugu

Male

**Board Certification:**American Board of Internal

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations
Presbyterian Hospital

Wang, Yang, MD
Practice Name: Unser

Oncology

Provider Number: 2772980
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE 1st Fl, 2nd Tower RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 559-6100

FAX: (505) 559-6100

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier

number: 1073810966

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Wenger, Janet Marie, NP

Practice Name: PMG

Southern

Provider Number: 2859345
Primary care provider: No

3715 Southern Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6300 FAX: (505) 462-6006 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1316306210 Languages: Spanish

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Phs Santa Fe Indian Hospital

Yassa, Hany N, MD

**Practice Name:** Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

Provider Number: 2130601
Primary care provider: No
2400 Unser Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878

FAX: (253) 284-1881

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1003802463

Spanish

Languages:

Board Certification:

American Board of Internal

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Laboratory

Quest Diagnostics Practice Name: Quest

Diagnostics

**Provider Number:** 1153530 **Primary care provider:** No

10511 Golf Course Rd NW

Ste 106

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 899-8558

FAX: (505) 899-8780

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier

number: 1790721538

Medical license number: E3331

**Quest Diagnostics** 

Practice Name: Quest

Diagnostics

Provider Number: 1153530
Primary care provider: No
1721 Rio Rancho Boulevard SE
RIO RANCHO, NM 87124
Phone: (505) 892-3555

FAX: (505) 994-9107 ADA accessible: No National Provider Identifier number: 1790721538 Medical license number:

E3331

Marriage and Family
Therapist

Anderson, Christopher

Alan, MD

**Practice Name:** Presbyterian Rust Medical Center

**Provider Number:** 2895154 **Primary care provider:** No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 FAX: (505) 253-6344 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier

number: 1114906609Languages: Sign Language

Male

Affiliations & Accreditations
Osf St. Mary Medical Center,

Presbyterian Hospital

Godley, LaJena A, MC

**Practice Name:** Universal Counseling, LLC

Provider Number: 3635381

Primary care provider: No

4011 Barbara Loop SE

Ste 205

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 859-7734

FAX: (505) 859-7602

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1861567240

Female

Hermann, Kirsten Louise,

MA

**Practice Name:** Kirsten Hermann, MA, LMFT

**Provider Number:** 3408424 **Primary care provider:** No

4686 Corrales Rd
CORRALES, NM 87048
Phone: (505) 899-3544
FAX: (815) 346-2321
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier

1679592935

number: Female Focus Type:

Anxiety Disorders,

Bereavement/Grief Counseling, Child Abuse, Codependency Issue, Depression, Gay/Lesbian Issues, Parenting Issues, Post -Traumatic Stress Disorder, Sexual/Physical Abuse, Women's

Issues

Smalley, Lora, PSYD

**Practice Name:** Cerebral Solutions Counseling LLC

Provider Number: 3719385
Primary care provider: No

10131 Coors Blvd NW

Ste H8

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 900-5084

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier

number: 1780772418

Female
Focus Type:

Anxiety Disorders, Domestic Violence, Eating Disorders, Mood

Disorders,

Obsessive-Compulsive Disorder, Post - Traumatic Stress Disorder,

Stress Management

Smalley, Lora, PSYD

Practice Name: Cerebral Solutions Counseling LLC

**Provider Number:** 3719385 No

Primary care provider: 10813 Buckboard St NW ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 900-5084 FAX: (866) 386-5840 ADA accessible: Nο

**National Provider Identifier** number: 1780772418

Female Focus Type:

Anxiety Disorders, Domestic Violence, Eating Disorders, Mood Disorders.

Obsessive-Compulsive Disorder. Post - Traumatic Stress Disorder,

Stress Management

Sullivan, Robert L, MA Practice Name: Sullivan,

Robert L., MA

**Provider Number:** 1140930 Primary care provider: No

1400 Barbara Loop SE

STE I

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 450-7799 FAX: (505) 450-7798 ADA accessible: Nο **National Provider Identifier** number: 1194833004

Male

**Massage Therapy** 

Ridsdale, Star A, LMT

Practice Name: SW Theraphy & Rehab LLC

**Provider Number:** 

3335560 Primary care provider: Nο

1005 21st St SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 239-9644 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1780739060

Female

**Maternal and Fetal** Medicine

La Monica, Gene E, MD Practice Name: PMG Urgent

Care

Provider Number: 1128582 Primary care provider:

4100 High Resort Blvd RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 462-8809 FAX: (505) 462-8468 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1861501199

20030655

Languages: Spanish

Medical license number:

Male

Affiliations & Accreditations

Memorial Hermann Southeast

Hospital

**Medical Oncology** 

Binder, Mitchell J, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Healthcare Services

Provider Number: 1137607 Primary care provider: Nο

2400 Unser Blvd NE

1st Floor

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 559-6100 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1043282155

Medical license number:

88-124

Languages: Spanish

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Porter Adventist Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital

> **Multi-specialty** (Group)

Pediatrix Medical Group

Of New Mexico

Practice Name: Pediatrix Medical Group Of New

Mexico

**Provider Number:** 1153752 Primary care provider: Nο

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878 ADA accessible: No **National Provider Identifier** number: 1235236944

Rio Rancho VA CBOC

Practice Name: Rio Rancho

VA CBOC

**Provider Number:** 2539512 Primary care provider: No

1760 Grande Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (702) 341-3152 FAX:

(702) 341-3503 ADA accessible: Nο National Provider Identifier

number: 1013966118

> **Neonatal-Perinatal** Medicine

Camacho, Jenny Elyse, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Healthcare Services** 

Provider Number: 3111362 Primary care provider:

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-2100 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number:

1861768780 Languages: Spanish

Female

**Pediatrix Medical Group** Of New Mexico

Practice Name: Pediatrix Medical Group Of New

Mexico

Provider Number: 1153752 Primary care provider:

2400 Unser Blvd SF RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 253-7878 Phone: ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1235236944

Neonatology

Patel, Sonal N, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Rust Medical Center** 

**Provider Number:** 3123273 Primary care provider:

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 253-2100 FAX: (505) 253-6344 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1790104933

Affiliations & Accreditations

Saint Francis Hospital

Nephrology

Nweke, Chinedu P, MD

Practice Name: Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

**Provider Number:** 3171658 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878 FAX: (253) 284-1881 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** 

number: Male

Affiliations & Accreditations

Piedmont Hospital

**Neurological Surgery** 

1033341656

Khader Eliyas, Javed, MD Practice Name: Presbyterian

Healthcare Services

Provider Number: 3129475 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 253-6100 Phone: ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1396991881 Languages: Hindi, Tamil, Urdu

Affiliations & Accreditations

Mercy Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital

Khader Eliyas, Javed, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Heart Group

**Provider Number:** 3129475

Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser SE Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6300 FAX: (505) 253-6344 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number:

Hindi, Tamil, Urdu Languages:

1396991881

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Mercy Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital

## Neurology

Castro, Marygrace A, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005

**Provider Number:** 2209418 Primary care provider: No

4005 High Resort Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 462-6000

FAX: (505) 462-8469 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier

number: 1275672289 Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Psychiatry &

Neurology

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Castro, Marygrace A, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4100

**Provider Number:** 2209418 Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE First Floor Infusion Center

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 462-8870 Phone: FAX: (505) 462-8868 ADA accessible:

Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1275672289

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Psychiatry &

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Dai, Weiwei, DO

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Healthcare Services

Provider Number: 2865308 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE Suite 19100

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 823-8777 FAX: (505) 253-7291 ADA accessible: No National Provider Identifier number: 1417248469

Female

**Board Certification:** 

Languages: Chinese

American Osteopathic Board of Neurology and Psychiatry

Edmonds, Elaine Sue, MD,

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Healthcare Services

Provider Number: 3062532 Primary care provider: Nο

2400 Unser Blvd SE Suite 19100

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 823-8777 FAX: (505) 253-7291 ADA accessible: National Provider Identifier number: 1164437620

Medical license number: MD2004-0594

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Edmonds, Elaine Sue, MD,

Practice Name: PMG **Emergency Medicine** 

Provider Number: 3062532

Primary care provider: Nο

4100 High Resort Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 291-2730 Phone: FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** 

number: 1164437620 Medical license number:

MD2004-0594

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Jenssen, Sigmund G, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Rust Medical Center** 

**Provider Number:** 1037825 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 253-6100

FAX: (505) 253-1146 ADA accessible: Yes

**National Provider Identifier** number: 1538110796 Medical license number:

MD20150455

Languages: Norwegian, Spanish

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Clinical Neuropsychology, American Board of Psychiatry & Neurology

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

**Delaware County Memorial** Hospital, Presbyterian

Healthplex

Kumar, Kunal, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Heart Group

**Provider Number:** 3062543 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 291-2730 FAX: (505) 253-6301 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1437418068 Languages: Hindi

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Mahajan, Ritika, MD

Practice Name: PMG Cardiology at 2400 Unser **Provider Number:** 2687973

Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 291-2730 Phone: FAX: (505) 253-6301 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** 1285947283

Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu Languages:

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Mahajan, Ritika, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4100

**Provider Number:** 2687973 Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE

OB/GYN

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 291-2730 FAX: (505) 462-8538 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number:

1285947283 Languages: Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Sandhu, Baljinder S, MD

Practice Name: PMG Urgent Care

**Provider Number:** 1610978

Nο

Primary care provider: 4100 High Resort Blvd RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 291-2730 FAX: (505) 462-8468 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1124167135 Medical license number:

MD2007-0512

Languages: Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish, Ura

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Psychiatry &

Neurology

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Santos, Alberto, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4100

Provider Number: 2448235 Primary care provider: No

Attoo with Brown and Joseph

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

**Phone:** (505) 462-8520 **FAX:** (505) 462-8812 **ADA accessible:** Yes

National Provider Identifier number: 1285894600 Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Psychiatry &

Neurology

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Baylor Regional Medical Center At Plano, Presbyterian Hospital

Valenta, Douglas A, MD

Practice Name: Emergency

Medicine

Provider Number: 3071340
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 FAX: (505) 253-6100 ADA accessible: Yes

**National Provider Identifier** 

number: 1629327986

Languages: Spanish

Male

**Neurology Psychiatry** 

Castro, Marygrace A, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005

Provider Number: 2209418
Primary care provider: No

Primary care provider:
4005 High Resort Blvd SE

4005 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

 Phone:
 (505) 462-6000

 FAX:
 (505) 462-8469

 ADA accessible:
 Yes

**National Provider Identifier** 

number: 1275672289Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Psychiatry &

Neurology

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Castro, Marygrace A, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4100

Provider Number: 2209418
Primary care provider: No

**Primary care provider:**4100 High Resort Blvd SE

First Floor Infusion Center

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

**Phone:** (505) 462-8870 **FAX:** (505) 462-8868

ADA accessible: Yes

**National Provider Identifier** 

number: 1275672289

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Psychiatry &

Neurology

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Dennis, Lyle James, MD

**Practice Name:** Presbyterian

**Healthcare Services** 

Provider Number: 1481359

Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8901 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier

National Provider Identifice number: 1598729220

Medical license number:

MD2022-0662

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Psychiatry &

Neurology

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Aspirus Rhinelander Hospital, Aspirus Stevens Point Hospital, Aspirus Tomahawk Hospital, Carle Health Pekin Hospital, Englewood Hospital And Medical Center, Froedtert South Kenosha Hospital, Nebraska Medical

Center, Presbyterian Hospital

Jenssen, Sigmund G, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Rust Medical Center** 

Provider Number: 1037825

Primary care provider: N

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100

**FAX:** (505) 253-1146 **ADA accessible:** Yes

National Provider Identifier number: 1538110796

Medical license number:

MD20150455

Languages: Norwegian, Spanish

Mala

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Clinical Neuropsychology, American Board of Psychiatry & Neurology

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Delaware County Memorial Hospital, Presbyterian

Healthplex

Saaraswat, Tanuj, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Heart Group

Provider Number: 2742722

Primary care provider: 2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 823-8777

FAX: (505) 253-6301

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1134384480

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Languages: Hindi, Spanish

Bon Secours Richmond Community Hospital, Bon Secours St. Mary'S Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital, St. Francis Hospital, St. Mary'S Hospital

# Neuropsychology

Dumas, Kristina N, PSYD,

PhD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Healthcare Services

**Provider Number:** 3329069 **Primary care provider:** No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 08200

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100

FAX: (505) 253-6179

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1124529557

Languages: Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

### **Nuclear Cardiology**

Russian

Orchard, Robert Charles, MD

Practice Name: New Mexico

Heart Institute PA -Westside/Rio Rancho

Division

Yes

Provider Number: 1134172
Primary care provider: No

2240 Grande Blvd SE

Ste 102

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

 Phone:
 (505) 841-1000

 FAX:
 (505) 843-2592

 ADA accessible:
 No

 National Provider Identifier

 number:
 1659375558

Male

Languages:

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Spanish

Gerald Champion Regional Medical Center, Heart Hospital Of New Mexico, Kindred Hospital - Albuquerque, Kindred Hospital-Kansas City, Kindred Hospital-Philadelphia, Lovelace Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital, St. Vincent Regional **Medical Center** 

Peralta, Mel Angel, MD

Practice Name: New Mexico

Heart Institute PA -Westside/Rio Rancho Division

**Provider Number:** 2347882 Primary care provider: Nο

2240 Grande Blvd SE

Ste 102

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 841-1000 Phone: FAX: (505) 843-2592 ADA accessible: Nο **National Provider Identifier** number: 1598804593 Languages: Spanish Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Heart Hospital Of New Mexico, Lovelace Hospital Westside, Lovelace Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital, University

#### **Nurse Anesthetist**

Aller-Huggins, Maria G, **CRNA** 

Of New Mexico Hospitals

Practice Name: Main Street Anesthesia of New Mexico, LLC

**Provider Number:** 3267461 Primary care provider: Nο

10501 Golf Course Rd NW ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 727-2000 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1548296171

Female

Black, Levi Colter, CRNA

Practice Name: Main Street Anesthesia of New Mexico,

**Provider Number:** 2746146 Primary care provider: Nο 10501 Golf Course Rd NW ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 727-2000 ADA accessible: National Provider Identifier number: 1508185760

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

**Upmc Hamot** 

Johnston, John G, CRNA

Practice Name: Main Street Anesthesia of New Mexico,

Provider Number: 3182524 Primary care provider: No 10501 Golf Course Rd NW ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

(505) 727-2000 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1700362183

Male

Lavalette, Sarah Anne, **CRNA** 

Practice Name: Main Street Anesthesia of New Mexico,

**Provider Number:** 2204970 Primary care provider: Nο

10501 Golf Course Rd NW ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 727-2000 ADA accessible: National Provider Identifier number: 1811921125

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Cleveland Clinic Foundation, Euclid Hospital, Hillcrest Hospital, Tufts Medical Center

Meyers, John W, CRNA

Practice Name: Main Street Anesthesia of New Mexico,

LLC

Provider Number: 2865221 Primary care provider: Nο

10501 Golf Course Rd NW

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

(505) 727-2000 Phone: ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1689039844

Male

Palmer, Kelly L, CRNA, OT

Practice Name: Main Street Anesthesia of New Mexico,

LLC

**Provider Number:** 1974628 Primary care provider: Nο

10501 Golf Course Rd NW ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 727-2000 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1851792584

Female

Pertl, Karen L, CRNA

Practice Name: Main Street Anesthesia of New Mexico,

**Provider Number:** 2246403 Primary care provider: Nο

10501 Golf Course Rd NW ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

(505) 727-2000 Phone: ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1740323070

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** North Colorado Medical Center

Shipman, Kristin A, CRNA

Practice Name: Main Street Anesthesia of New Mexico,

LLC

**Provider Number:** 3233514 Primary care provider:

10501 Golf Course Rd NW ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

(505) 727-2000 Phone: ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1497290068

Female

**Nurse Midwife** 

Cox, Kimberly A, CNM

Practice Name: PMG OBGYN

at 2400 Unser

**Provider Number:** 1897316 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18200

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-3000 FAX: (505) 253-6201 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1720155500

Female

**Board Certification:** 

The American Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC) Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Garrett, Loretta A, CNM Practice Name: PMG OBGYN

at 2400 Unser

Provider Number: 1883983 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18200

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6200 (505) 253-6201 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1558549667

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Association of Nurse Practitioners Certification Program (AANP)

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Mancini, Felicia E, CNM

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005

**Provider Number:** 1611816 Primary care provider: Nο

4005 High Resort Blvd SE

Family Practice

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000 (505) 462-8686 FAX: ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** 

number: 1659465045

Languages: Spanish

Female

Nathan, Carly, CNM

Practice Name: Presbyterian Rust Medical Center

**Provider Number:** 3055575

Primary care provider: Nο 2400 Unser Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 253-6100 Phone: FAX: (505) 253-1146 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1235670977

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Languages: Spanish

Simon, Nina S, CNM

Practice Name: Palliative

Care

**Provider Number:** 2092396

Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd NE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878 FΔX· (505) 559-1155 ADA accessible: No **National Provider Identifier** 

number: Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

1811185036

Phs Santa Fe Indian Hospital

Simon, Nina S, CNM

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Rust Medical Center

**Provider Number:** 2092396

Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-3000 FAX: (505) 253-1146 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1811185036

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Phs Santa Fe Indian Hospital

Simon, Nina S, CNM Practice Name: PMG Rio

Rancho High Resort 4100

Provider Number: 2092396 Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8800 FAX: (505) 462-8468 ADA accessible: National Provider Identifier number: 1811185036

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Phs Santa Fe Indian Hospital

#### **Nurse Practitioner**

Archuleta, Kimberly D,

Practice Name: PMG OBGYN

at 2400 Unser

Provider Number: 1145225 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18200

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6200 (505) 253-6201 ADA accessible: National Provider Identifier number: 1811008717 Medical license number:

R43799

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** The American Nurses

Credentialing Center (ANCC)

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Artiaga, Victoria Ann, CNP

Practice Name: PMG General Surgery at 2400 Unser

Provider Number: 3889730 Primary care provider:

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 08100

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 FAX: (505) 253-6179 ADA accessible: National Provider Identifier

number: Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

1972361228

Allied Health

Artiaga, Victoria Ann, CNP

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Healthcare Services

**Provider Number:** 3889730 Primary care provider:

No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 08200

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 FAX: (505) 253-6179 ADA accessible: National Provider Identifier number: 1972361228

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Allied Health

Baca-Williams, Lynette, **CNP** 

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Heart Group

**Provider Number:** 3889861 Primary care provider:

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6300 FAX: (505) 253-6301 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** 

number: Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

1508441817

Presbyterian Hospital

Bacevich, Mary E, NP

Practice Name: PMG **Emergency Medicine** 

**Provider Number:** 930226 Primary care provider: Nο

2400 Unser SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8901 FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Ves **National Provider Identifier** number: 1831310382

Female

Bayes, Kerry L, NP

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Rust Medical Center** 

**Provider Number:** 3037862 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 FAX: (505) 253-1146 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1275927923

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** Presbyterian Hospital Of Denton

Belluomini, Melissa A. CNP

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Hospital

**Provider Number:** 3129189 Primary care provider: Nο

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8888 FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1285148775 Languages: Spanish

Female

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Benavidez, Jacqueline N,

Practice Name: ENT Associates of Los Alamos LLC **Provider Number:** 3566493 Primary care provider: Nο

3791 Southern Blvd SE

Ste 100

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 994-9435 FAX: (505) 661-4199 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1235883430

Female

Burgelin, Valerie A, CNP

Practice Name: PMG **Emergency Medicine** 

**Provider Number:** 2286018 Primary care provider: 4100 High Resort Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 462-8801

The listing of providers in this directory is not a guarantee of benefits for the services they provide. Some hospital-based physicians such as anesthesiologists, pathologists, radiologists, neonatologists and emergency room physicians may not be network providers. You should always check with the provider before receiving services to confirm he or she is participating in First Health's network. You may incur additional costs if you use out-of-network providers.

Nο

FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1649290081

Female

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Bush, Nichelle, NP

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Healthcare Services

Provider Number: 2755759
Primary care provider: Yes

rilliary care provider.

2400 Unser SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8901
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1447647110

**Languages:** Spanish Female

Caprietta, Javed, CNP

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Rust Medical Center

Provider Number: 3111324
Primary care provider: No

**Primary care provider:** 2400 Unser Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100

FAX: (505) 253-6344
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1497282909

number: 1497282909Languages: Spanish

Male

Casillas, Danielle Kristie, CPNP

Practice Name: After Hours

Pediatrics PC

Provider Number: 3413884

Primary care provider: No

1534 Unser Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 298-2505

FAX: (505) 298-2985

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier

number: 1083091359

Female

Chavez, Lena, CNP

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Heart Group

Provider Number: 2772732
Primary care provider: No.

Primary care provider: 2400 Unser SE

Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 563-2500

FAX: (505) 253-6344

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier

1770991994

Spanish

Female

number:

Languages:

**Board Certification:** 

The American Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC)

Affiliations & Accreditations
Presbyterian Hospital

Concha, Isabel G, CNP

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Hospital

Provider Number: 2458068
Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8520 FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier number: 1295079572 Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

The American Nurses
Credentialing Center (ANCC)
Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Currie, Jenna , CNP
Practice Name: Behavioral

**Provider Number:** 3752370 **Primary care provider:** Yes

4005 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000

FAX: (505) 253-8451

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier

**number:** Female

Affiliations & Accreditations

1508548066

Presbyterian Hospital

Davis, Geri, CNP

Practice Name: ABQ Health

Partners LLC

**Provider Number:** 2783030 **Primary care provider:** No

10511 Golf Course Rd NW

Ste 103

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 262-7281

FAX: (505) 262-7622

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier

1124494323

**number:** Female

Evans, Eric J, CNP

Practice Name: PMG Emergency Medicine

Provider Number: 3129369
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (505) 253-6100 **FAX:** (505) 994-9247

ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1093198020

Languages: Spanish

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Forbes-Crowe, Feneta, NP

**Practice Name:** PMG Emergency Medicine

Provider Number: 1266405 Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 841-1125
FAX: (505) 994-9247
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1619080371

Languages: French

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Beth Israel Deaconess Medical Center, Essentia Health Fargo, Fairview Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital, Sutter Amador Hospital

Ford, Jeanna Ann, CNP
Practice Name: Palliative

Care

Provider Number: 2639768

Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd NE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 252-7393

FAX: (505) 559-1155

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier

1619383395

number: Female

Fowler, Melanie C, FNP

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Healthcare Services** 

Provider Number: 2298022
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (505) 253-6100

FAX: (505) 253-1146
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1912128786

Female

Languages:

Affiliations & Accreditations

Spanish

Presbyterian Hospital, University

Medical Center

Fowler, Melanie C, FNP

**Practice Name:** Rust Oncology Center

Provider Number: 2298022
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

1st Floor, 2nd Tower

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 559-6100

FAX: (505) 462-8792

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier

Languages: Female

number:

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital, University

1912128786

Spanish

**Medical Center** 

Frohmader, Robert, CNP Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Heart Group** 

**Provider Number:** 3176543 **Primary care provider:** No

2400 Unser SE Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 473-0390 FAX: (505) 253-6344 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1609355536 Languages: Spanish

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Allied Health

Gano, Gail Hunt, ACRNP, **MSN** 

Practice Name: PMG GI **Provider Number:** 2466630 Primary care provider: No 3715 Southern Blvd SF

(505) 462-6000 Phone: ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** 1760638597 number: Languages: Spanish

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Female

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Garrett, Loretta A, CNM

Practice Name: PMG OBGYN

at 2400 Unser

Provider Number: 1883983 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18200

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 253-6200 (505) 253-6201 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** 

number: 1558549667 Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Association of Nurse **Practitioners Certification** 

Program (AANP)

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Gilbert-Savi, Abigail M, CNP

Practice Name: Presbyterian Healthcare Services

**Provider Number:** 2596481 Primary care provider: Yes 2400 Unser Blvd SF 1st Floor 2nd Tower RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 923-8001 (505) 559-7015 ADA accessible: No National Provider Identifier

number: 1396982492 Languages: Spanish

Female

Phone:

**Board Certification:** 

The American Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC) Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Gonzales, Elsa M, CNP Practice Name: PMG Rio

Rancho High Resort 4005 Provider Number: 3123283 Primary care provider:

4005 High Resort Blvd RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 462-6000 Phone: ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1043634207 Languages: Spanish

Female

Grant, Haley Jaey, NP

Practice Name:

Comprehensive Rehab consultants PLLC

Provider Number: 3842555 Primary care provider: No 4210 Sabana Grande Ave SE

(505) 892-6603 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1962040832

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Female

Halvorson-Kelley, Linda J,

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Hospital

Provider Number: 3152989 Primary care provider: No 4100 High Resort Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 462-8888

FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1033624887

Spanish

Female

Languages:

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Hamming, Zwaantje

Helena. CFNP

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Healthcare Services

**Provider Number:** 3062497 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 253-6100 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1871627539

Languages: Dutch, French, German, SpHolley, Benjamin P, CNP

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Hanlon, Brittany Paula,

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Healthcare Services

**Provider Number:** 3889531 Primary care provider: 4100 High Resort Blvd ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8520 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1164002275

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Hannah, Michelle E, CNP

Practice Name: Intensivists **Provider Number:** 3175372 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 253-7878

FAX: (505) 724-7239 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1134611635

Languages: Spanish

Female

Hardy, Eva A, CNP

Practice Name: PMG Ortho Podiatry at 2400 Unser

**Provider Number:** 2561009 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 08100

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 (505) 253-6100 Phone: FAX: (505) 253-6101

ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1710237516

Female

**Board Certification:** 

The American Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC) **Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Practice Name: Presbyterian Rust Medical Center

**Provider Number:** 2432123

Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SF RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 563-6450 FAX: (505) 253-6344 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1891040978

Male

Languages:

Nο

**Board Certification:** 

The American Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC) **Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Spanish

Presbyterian Hospital

Jee, Rebecca S, CNP

Practice Name: Rio Rancho **Emergency Medicine** 

**Provider Number:** 2291459 Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 841-1125 FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1831353663

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Johnson, Bridgett M, NP Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Healthcare Services** 

**Provider Number:** 3540451 **Primary care provider:** Yes 3777 State Highway 528 NW

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 404-2590

FAX: (505) 404-2591

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier number: 1629580519

Female

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Johnson, Bridgett M, NP

**Practice Name:** Presbyterian Healthcare Services

Provider Number: 3540451
Primary care provider: Yes

4005 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000

FAX: (505) 462-8470

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier

number: 1629580519

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Focus Type: Telemedicine

Johnson, Fa-tia K, APRN, CNP

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4100

Provider Number: 3111288
Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8520

FAX: (505) 462-8468

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1477984326

Languages: Spanish

Female

Johnston, Mark Phillip,

CNP

**Practice Name:** PMG Emergency Medicine

**Provider Number:** 2772783 **Primary care provider:** No

2400 Unser SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100

FAX: (505) 994-9247

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1063894939

Languages: Spanish

Male

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

King, Stacey, CNP

**Practice Name:** National Sinus Institute

Provider Number: 2369252
Primary care provider: No

3791 Southern Blvd

Ste 100

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 661-4147

FAX: (505) 661-4199

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier

number: 1649508078

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations St. Vincent Regional Medical

Center

Kinnunen, Joshua, CNP

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Healthcare Services

Provider Number: 3062566
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1326439548

Male

Languages:

Kinnunen, Joshua, CNP

Spanish

**Practice Name:** Presbyterian Healthcare Services

Provider Number: 3062566

Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8888

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier

number: 1326439548Languages: Spanish

Male

Klein, Maria, CNP

Practice Name: Womens

**Health Horizons** 

**Primary care provider:** 3317789

No

4801 McMahon Blvd NW Suite 101

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 893-2840

FAX: (505) 893-2844

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1093064081

Female

Lopez, Veronica Eileen,

**CNP** 

Practice Name: Sleep

Disorder Center

Provider Number: 3214614
Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8520 FAX: (505) 462-8510 ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier number: 1841671278 Languages: Spanish

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Marquez, Rachel E, CPNP

**Practice Name:** After Hours

Pediatrics PC

Provider Number: 3413982
Primary care provider: Yes
9210 Golf Course Rd NW
ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 298-2505 FAX: (505) 298-2985 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1427601962

Female

Martinez, Elea A, DNP

Practice Name: ABQ Health

Partners LLC

Provider Number: 3134634
Primary care provider: No

10511 Golf Course Rd NW

Ste 204

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 232-1121

FAX: (505) 232-1121

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier
number: 1558785626

Female

McAlester, Jaclyn Marie,

CNF

Practice Name: Intensivists
Provider Number: 2687329
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (505) 253-6100

FAX: (505) 724-7239
ADA accessible: No
National Provider Identifier
number: 1194133140

Female

Languages:

Affiliations & Accreditations

Spanish

Lovelace Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital

McAlester, Jaclyn Marie, CNP

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Heart Group** 

Provider Number: 2687329
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6300

FAX: (505) 253-6301

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1194133140

Female

Languages:

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Spanish

Lovelace Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital

McCollum, Jeff P, FNP

Practice Name: After Hours

Pediatrics PC

Provider Number: 3413986
Primary care provider: Yes

1534 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 298-2508

FAX: (505) 298-2985

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier

number: 1780740985

Male

McCollum, Jeff P, FNP

Practice Name: After Hours

Pediatrics PC

Provider Number: 3413986
Primary care provider: Yes
9210 Golf Course Rd NW

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 298-2505

FAX: (505) 298-2985

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1780740985

Male

McCoy-Vialpando, Megan
, CNP

, Dractica N

**Practice Name:** Presbyterian Healthcare Services

Duardan Normalian

Provider Number: 3184126
Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8520
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1093956179

Female

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Montoya, Lisa M, ACRNP,

NP

Practice Name: Presbyterian
Intel Health for Life Center
Provider Number: 2771330
Primary care provider: No

4100 Sara Rd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 462-8809

FAX: (505) 893-8000

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier

number: 1548669799

Female

Board Certification: The American Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC) Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Mura, Trish , CNP Practice Name: Rio Rancho

**Emergency Medicine** 

Provider Number: 2256861
Primary care provider: No
4100 High Resort Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 841-1125
FAX: (505) 994-9247
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1376599753

Female

Myers, Lori, CNP

Practice Name: ABQ Health

Partners Pediatrics

Provider Number: 2126633
Primary care provider: No

1721 Rio Rancho Blvd NW RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 896-8600 FAX: (505) 896-8687 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1891026563

Female

Myers, Lori, CNP

Practice Name: ABQ HP- Rio Rancho Family Medicine Provider Number: 2126633

Primary care provider: 1721 Rio Rancho Dr SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 896-8600

FAX: (505) 727-3505

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier

**number:** Female

Nelson, DeAnn Lynn, CNP

1891026563

Practice Name: National

Sinus Institute

**Provider Number:** 3324590 **Primary care provider:** No

3791 Southern Blvd

Ste 100

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 994-9435

FAX: (505) 661-0075

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier
number: 1790039998

Languages: Navajo, Spanish

Female

Ortiz, Melissa, CNP

Practice Name: Womens

Health Horizons

**Provider Number:** 2937162 **Primary care provider:** No

4801 McMahon Blvd NW

Suite 101

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 893-2840

FAX: (505) 893-2844

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1386197036

Female

**Board Certification:** 

Languages: Spanish

American Association of Nurse Practitioners Certification Program (AANP)

Pangan, Eliezer R, CNP

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Healthcare Services** 

Provider Number: 3890394
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE Suite 9100B

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 926-1400
FAX: (505) 983-2006
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1720132970

Male

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Pangan, Eliezer R, CNP
Practice Name: Presbyterian

Healthcare Services

**Provider Number:** 3890394 **Primary care provider:** No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 291-2770

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1720132970

Male

Affiliations & Accreditations
Presbyterian Hospital

Peacock, Joan Devine, CNP

Practice Name: Womens

Health Horizons

Provider Number: 2506336
Primary care provider: No

4801 McMahon Blvd NW

Suite 101

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 893-2840 FAX: (505) 893-2844 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1619963824

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Rand, Belinda Anne, NP

**Practice Name:** Presbyterian Healthcare Services

Provider Number: 3144138
Primary care provider: No

4005 High Resort Blvd RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000 FAX: (505) 559-7015 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1841794658 Languages: Spanish

Female

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Saavedra, Christine, CNP Practice Name: PMG Urgent

Care

Phone:

Provider Number: 2979399
Primary care provider: No
4100 High Resort Blvd SE
RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 462-8809

The listing of providers in this directory is not a guarantee of benefits for the services they provide. Some hospital-based physicians such as anesthesiologists, pathologists, radiologists, neonatologists and emergency room physicians may not be network providers. You should always check with the provider before receiving services to confirm he or she is participating in First Health's network. You may incur additional costs if you use out-of-network providers.

Nο

FAX: (505) 994-9247
ADA accessible: No
National Provider Identifier
number: 1588114193
Languages: Spanish

Female

Sanchez-Gallegos, Diana, ACRNP, CNP, MS, RNP

Practice Name: PMG Rio
Rancho High Resort 4100
Provider Number: 1610975
Primary care provider: Yes

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8809
FAX: (505) 462-8812
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1700970191
Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

The American Nurses
Credentialing Center (ANCC)
Affiliations & Accreditations
Presbyterian Hospital

Seward, Jessica Valdez, CNP

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Heart Group** 

**Provider Number:** 3214561 **Primary care provider:** No

2400 Unser SE Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6300

FAX: (505) 253-6344

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1194123653

**Languages:** Spanish Female

Affiliations & Accreditations
Allied Health, Presbyterian

Hospital

Stevens, Laurel A, CFNP

**Practice Name:** National Sinus Institute

Provider Number: 1611141
Primary care provider: No

3791 Southern Blvd

Ste 100

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 661-4147

FAX: (505) 661-4199

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier
number: 1871589069

Female

Torres, Melissa T, CNP

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Rust Medical Center

Provider Number: 3010007
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6050

FAX: (505) 253-6344

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1932653417

Languages: Spanish

Female

Valdez, Tracy A, NP

**Practice Name:** Womens Health Horizons

Provider Number: 3153008 Primary care provider: No

4801 McMahon Blvd NW

Suite 101

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 893-2840

FAX: (505) 893-2844

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1194270660

Female

Wenger, Janet Marie, NP

Practice Name: PMG

Southern

**Provider Number:** 2859345 **Primary care provider:** No

3715 Southern Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (505) 462-6300

Phone: (505) 462-6300

FAX: (505) 462-6006

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1316306210

Languages: Spanish

Female

Affiliations & Accreditations

Phs Santa Fe Indian Hospital

Wyers, Whitney Elizabeth,

NΡ

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Healthcare Services** 

**Provider Number:** 3143820 **Primary care provider:** No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Lower Level

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 559-6100

FAX: (505) 253-1146

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier
number: 1972003119

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Zhu, Yan, CNP

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Rust Medical Center

Provider Number: 2857850
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100

FAX: (505) 253-1146

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier

number: 1518389287

Female

Obstetrics and Gynecology

Caridi, Bruno J, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Rust Medical Center

**Provider Number:** 1143888 **Primary care provider:** Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100

FAX: (505) 253-1146

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier

number: 1225123409Languages: Spanish

Male

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Caridi, Bruno J, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Hospital

Provider Number: 1143888
Primary care provider: Yes

4100 High Resort
RIO RANCHO, NM 87124
Phone: (505) 462-8870
FAX: (505) 994-9247
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1225123409

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Languages: Spanish

Cox, Meredith A, MD

Practice Name: PMG OBGYN

at 2400 Unser

Provider Number: 2744225
Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18200

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6200

FAX: (505) 253-6201

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1265744320

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital, Presbyterian Rust Medical Center

Etsitty, Edison V, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Bariatrics at 2400 Unser

2400 Unser Blvd SE

**Provider Number:** 2014313 **Primary care provider:** Yes

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100

FAX: (505) 263-6296

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier

number: Male

Affiliations & Accreditations
Presbyterian Hospital

1376521500

Etsitty, Edison V, MD

Practice Name: PMG OBGYN

at 2400 Unser

Provider Number: 2014313
Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18200

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-3000

FAX: (505) 253-6201

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1376521500

Male

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Etsitty, Edison V, MD

**Practice Name:** Presbyterian Healthcare Services

Provider Number: 2014313
Primary care provider: Yes

4100 High Resort Blvd ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8870
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1376521500

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Etsitty, Edison V, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio
Rancho High Resort 4100
Provider Number: 2014313

Primary care provider: Yes

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8870

FAX: (505) 462-8468

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1376521500

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Etsitty, Edison V, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio
Rancho High Resort 4100
Provider Number: 2014313
Primary care provider: Yes

4100 High Resort Blvd SE

OB/GYN

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8800 FAX: (505) 462-8898 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1376521500

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Garcia, Victoria E, MD

Practice Name: PMG OBGYN

at 2400 Unser

Provider Number: 1143928
Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18200

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (505) 253-6200

FAX: (505) 253-6201 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1891866331

Female

Languages:

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Obstetrics &

Italian, Spanish

Gynecology

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

**Health Horizons, Inc** 

Practice Name: Health

Horizons, Inc

**Provider Number:** 3152975 **Primary care provider:** No

4801 McMahon Blvd NW

Ste 101

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114 **Phone:** (505) 893-2840

FAX: (505) 893-2844
ADA accessible: No
National Provider Identifier
number: 1912181603

Herrick, Claire Elliott, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Rust Medical Center

FAX:

Provider Number: 2876073

(505) 253-6344

Primary care provider:
2400 Unser Blvd SE
RIO RANCHO, NM 87124
Phone: (505) 253-3000

ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1518192384

Languages: Spanish, Swahili

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Obstetrics &

Gynecology

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Banner University Medical Center - South, Banner University Medical Center Tucson, Flagstaff Medical Center, Presbyterian Rust Medical Center

Herrick, Claire Elliott, MD

Practice Name: PMG OBGYN

at 2400 Unser

Provider Number: 2876073
Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 28400

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-3000

FAX: (505) 253-3001

ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1518192384

Languages: Spanish, Swahili

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Obstetrics &

Gynecology

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Banner University Medical Center - South, Banner University Medical Center Tucson, Flagstaff Medical Center, Presbyterian Rust Medical Center

Komadina, Steven

Anthony, MD

Practice Name: Womens

**Health Horizons** 

Provider Number: 1137528
Primary care provider: Yes

4801 McMahon Blvd NW

Suite 101

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 893-2840

FAX: (505) 893-2844

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1891794038

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Obstetrics &

Gynecology

La Monica, Gene E, MD

Practice Name: PMG Urgent

Care

**Provider Number:** 1128582 **Primary care provider:** Yes

4100 High Resort Blvd RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8809

FAX: (505) 462-8468

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1861501199

Medical license number:

20030655

Languages: Spanish

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Memorial Hermann Southeast

Hospital

Saiz, Lori D, MD

Practice Name: PMG OBGYN

at 2400 Unser

Provider Number: 1144344
Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18200

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6200

FAX: (505) 253-6201

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier

1861566499

Spanish

number: Languages:

Female

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Valdez, Melissa L, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG OBGYN at 2400 Unser

Provider Number: 2620378
Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 28400 RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-3000
FAX: (505) 253-3001
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1598082281

Medical license number:

MD20140200

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Lovelace Medical Center-Gibson, Presbyterian Hospital

Vasilion, Rebecca D, DO

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Rust Medical Center** 

Provider Number: 1144093

Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO. NM 87124

**Phone:** (505) 253-6100 **FAX:** (505) 253-1146

ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1730274911

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Obstetrics &

Gynecology

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Lovelace Medical Center-Gibson,

Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

# Occupational Therapy

Lewis, Reina, OT

Practice Name: Trauma Treatment Center LLC

Provider Number: 3771877
Primary care provider: No

1316 Jackie Rd

Ste 900

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 404-9892

FAX: (505) 466-5895

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier

**number:** Female

Nirgudkar, Pratibha A, BS,

1699466862

OTR

Practice Name: PMG
Cardiology at 2400 Unser
Provider Number: 2561034
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878

FAX: (505) 253-1146

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier number: 1942635834

Female

**Select Physical Therapy** 

**Practice Name:** Select Physical Therapy

Provider Number: 1153744
Primary care provider: No

2113 Golf Course Rd

Ste 106

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 898-9700
FAX: (505) 898-8539
ADA accessible: No
National Provider Identifier
number: 1447209655
Medical license number:

195

VibrantCare

Rehab-Albuquerque West

Practice Name: VibrantCare
Rehab-Albuquerque West
Provider Number: 1154632
Primary care provider: No

4824 McMahon Blvd NW

Ste 101

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 897-3575

FAX: (505) 897-3726

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier
number: 1033115050

Medical license number:

00179

**Ophthalmology** 

Clavell, Christine I, MD

Practice Name: Eye
Associates of New Mexico
Provider Number: 2877343
Primary care provider: No

1817 Wellspring Ave

Ste A

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 892-3434 FAX: (505) 891-2402 ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1124382056

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Lovelace Medical Center, University Of Iowa Hospitals & Clinics, West Virginia University

Hospitals

**Eye Assoc Of New Mexico** 

Practice Name: Eye Assoc Of

New Mexico

Provider Number: 1154624
Primary care provider: No

1740 Grande Blvd SE

Ste B

RIO RANCHO. NM 87124

Phone: (505) 892-3434 FAX: (505) 891-2402 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1043357965

Golubev, luri, MD

Practice Name: Eye

Associates of New Mexico

LTD

Provider Number: 3480445
Primary care provider: No

1817 Wellspring Avenue

Southeast Suite A

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 892-3434

FAX: (505) 891-2402

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier

number: 1861633265

Male

Hillam, Steven J, DO

Practice Name: Eye
Associates of New Mexico
Provider Number: 2873908

Primary care provider: No

1817 Wellspring Ave SE

Ste A

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 892-3434

FAX: (505) 891-2402

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier

number: 1265728927

Male

Lesher, Mark P, MD

Practice Name: Eye
Associates of New Mexico
Provider Number: 1148144

No

**Primary care provider:** 1817 Wellspring Ave SE

Ste A

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 298-4419

FAX: (505) 891-2402

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1376533240

Languages: Spanish

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Marsh, Barbara Charlotte,

MD

**Practice Name:** Eye Associates of New Mexico

Provider Number: 1002883
Primary care provider: No

1740 Grande Blvd NE

Ste B

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 892-3434

FAX: (505) 891-2402

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier

1194726240

number: Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Ophthalmology

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Lovelace Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital

Melendez, Robert F, MD

Practice Name: Eye
Associates of New Mexico
Provider Number: 1136721
Primary care provider: No

1740 Grande Blvd NE

Ste B

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 892-3434 FAX: (505) 891-2402 ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier

number: 1316932742Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Ophthalmology

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Shaikh, Rizwan A, MD

Practice Name: Eye
Associates of New Mexico
Provider Number: 3287462
Primary care provider: No

1817 Wellspring Ave

Ste A

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (505) 892-3434 **FAX:** (505) 891-2402

ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1154736791

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Baptist - A Campus Of Ochsner Medical Center, Leonard J Chabert Medical Ctr, Ochsner

Medical Center

Wong, Melissa, MD
Practice Name: Presbyterian

Rust Medical Center

Provider Number: 2695655

Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (505) 253-2138

FAX: (505) 253-6344
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1114159993

Languages: Chinese, Spanish

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Elliot Hospital

Optometry

Achilles, Amanda Dawn,

**Practice Name:** Eye Associates of New Mexico

Provider Number: 3040844
Primary care provider: No

1740 Grande Blvd NE

Ste B

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 892-3434

FAX: (505) 891-2402

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier

**number:** Female

Andzelik, Aaron John, OD

1518415660

Practice Name: Eye
Associates of New Mexico
Provider Number: 3322425
Primary care provider: No

1817 Wellspring Ave

Ste A

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 298-4419

FAX: (505) 891-2402

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1932764420

Male

**Armentrout, Matthew** 

Harris, OD

Practice Name: Eye
Associates of New Mexico
Provider Number: 3166721
Primary care provider: No

1740 Grande Blvd

Ste B

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 892-3434 ADA accessible: No National Provider Identifier number: 1568998656

Male

Ballew, Nina G, OD

Practice Name: Eye
Associates of New Mexico
Provider Number: 3444195
Primary care provider: No

1817 Wellspring Ave

Ste A

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 892-3434

FAX: (505) 891-2402

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier

1598380545

number: Female Beebe, Ellen Marie, OD

Practice Name: Eye
Associates of New Mexico
Provider Number: 2696125
Primary care provider: No

1740 Grande Blvd SE

Ste B

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 892-3434

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1245665348

Languages: Spanish

Female

Bigelow, Daryl W, OD

Practice Name: Eye
Associates of New Mexico
Provider Number: 1137112
Primary care provider: No

1740 Grande Blvd NE

Ste B

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 892-3434

FAX: (505) 891-2402

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier
number: 1548268428

Languages: Spanish

Male

Bigelow, Daryl W, OD

Practice Name: Eye
Associates of New Mexico
Provider Number: 1137112
Primary care provider: No
1740 Grande Blvd SE

Ste B

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 892-3434
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1548268428
Languages: Spanish

Male

**Eve Assoc Of New Mexico** 

Practice Name: Eye Assoc Of

New Mexico

**Provider Number:** 1154624 **Primary care provider:** No

1740 Grande Blvd SE

Ste B

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 892-3434

FAX: (505) 891-2402

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1043357965

Fillmore, Devan J, OD

Practice Name: Eye
Associates of New Mexico
Provider Number: 3731126
Primary care provider: No

1817 Wellspring Ave

Ste A

Phone: (505) 892-3434

FAX: (505) 891-2402

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier

number: 1336822089

Male

Hanranhan, Hope E, OD

Practice Name: Eye
Associates of New Mexico
Provider Number: 3586819
Primary care provider: No

1817 Wellspring Ave SE

Ste A

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 892-3434

FAX: (505) 891-2402

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1326610098

Loftus, Stephanie R, OD

Practice Name: Eye
Associates of New Mexico
Provider Number: 3583874
Primary care provider: No

1817 Wellspring Ave

Ste A

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 892-3434

FAX: (505) 891-2402

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1194272500

Solano, Damian M, MD

Practice Name: Eye
Associates of New Mexico
Provider Number: 3586905
Primary care provider: No
1817 Wellspring Ave SE

Ste A

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 892-3434

FAX: (505) 891-2402

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1720668502

Male

Strosnider, Jeffrey C, OD

Practice Name: Eye
Associates of New Mexico
Provider Number: 1142325
Primary care provider: No
1740 Grande Blvd NE

Ste B

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (505) 892-3434

FAX: (505) 891-2402
ADA accessible: No
National Provider Identifier
number: 1669467163
Languages: Spanish

Male

Strosnider, Jeffrey C, OD

Practice Name: Eye
Associates of New Mexico
Provider Number: 1142325
Primary care provider: No

1817 Wellspring Ave SE

Ste A

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 892-3434

FAX: (505) 891-2402

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1669467163

Languages: Spanish

Male

**Orthopaedic Surgery** 

De Pirro, Elizabeth D, MD

Practice Name: PMG Urgent

Care Provider Number: 930569

Primary care provider: Yes

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8870 FAX: (505) 462-8346 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** 

number: 1659360527

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Gilmore, Carl Jan, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Ortho Podiatry at 2400 Unser

Provider Number: 2506188
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 08100

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100

FAX: (505) 253-6101

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1003012493

Languages: Spanish

Male

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

O'Guinn, Justin, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Ortho Podiatry at 2400 Unser

**Provider Number:** 2785179 **Primary care provider:** No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 08100

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100

FAX: (505) 253-6101

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier

number: 1457589137

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Saaraswat, Tanuj, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Heart Group

Provider Number: 2742722
Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 823-8777
FAX: (505) 253-6301
ADA accessible: Yes

**National Provider Identifier** 

number: 1134384480Languages: Hindi, Spanish

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Bon Secours Richmond Community Hospital, Bon Secours St. Mary'S Hospital, Memorial Regional Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital, St. Francis Hospital, St. Mary'S

Hospital

Schannen, Andrew, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Ortho Podiatry at 2400 Unser

Provider Number: 2938726

No

Primary care provider: 2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 08100

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100
FAX: (505) 253-6101
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1669785937
Languages: Spanish

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Phs Indian Hospital

**Orthotics** 

Hanger Prosthetics & Orthotics West Inc.

**Practice Name:** Hanger Prosthetics & Orthotics West

Inc.

Provider Number: 2412347
Primary care provider: No

1904 Wellspring Ave SE

Suite 109

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 898-6856

FAX: (505) 899-6801

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier

number: 1902000771

**Other Providers** 

Abriola, Sergio , MD
Practice Name: Hospitalist
Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

**Provider Number:** 2196516 **Primary care provider:** No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (505) 253-7878

FAX: (253) 284-1881 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1588757322

Male

Balduf, Lisa M, MD

Practice Name: PMG General Surgery at 2400 Unser

Provider Number: 836412
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 08100

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100

FAX: (505) 253-6179

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1700817434

Female

**Board Certification:** 

Languages: Spanish

American Board of Surgery

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Balduf, Lisa M, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Heart Group

Provider Number: 836412
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 563-1000

FAX: (505) 253-6301

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier

number: 1700817434

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Surgery

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Benson, Amy C, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4100

Provider Number: 1897477
Primary care provider: No
4100 High Resort Blvd SE
RIO RANCHO. NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8809
FAX: (505) 462-8812
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1336350941
Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

The National Commission on Certification of Physician Assistants

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Boyd, David Michael, MD

**Practice Name:** Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

Provider Number: 1992870
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878

FAX: (253) 284-1881

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1700042827

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Chippenham Johnston Willis Hospital, Inc

Boyd, Lisa K, CRNA

**Provider Number:** 

**Practice Name:** Main Street Anesthesia of New Mexico,

LLC

Primary care provider: No 10501 Golf Course Rd NW ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

1329154

Phone: (505) 727-2000
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1457376907

Female

Affiliations & Accreditations

Great Plains Health

Brichta, Patrick C, CNP

Practice Name: PMG Urgent

Care

Provider Number: 2462977
Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8809

FAX: (505) 462-8468

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1992041289

Male

**Board Certification:**The American Nurses

Credentialing Center (ANCC)
Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Briones, Monica E, MD

Practice Name: Planned Parenthood of the Rocky

Mountains

Provider Number: 2270678
Primary care provider: No

4300 Ridgecrest Dr SE

Ste P

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (505) 899-7900

FAX: (505) 891-2105 ADA accessible: No National Provider Identifier number: 1265449094 Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

University Of New Mexico Hospitals

Bryan, Carolyn K, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Emergency Medicine

Provider Number: 1610255
Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8801

FAX: (505) 994-9247

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1881788685

Languages: Afrikaans, Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Emergency

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Buchanan, Lauren A, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Emergency Medicine

Provider Number: 1610268
Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8901

FAX: (505) 994-9247

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1457489056

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Emergency

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Butner, Brent, CRNA

**Practice Name:** Main Street Anesthesia of New Mexico,

LLC

Provider Number: 3300299
Primary care provider: No
10501 Golf Course Rd NW
ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 727-2000 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1629440938

Male

Calhoun, David Lee, MD

Practice Name: PMG Urgent

Care

Provider Number: 1128374
Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (505) 462-8901

FAX: (505) 994-9247
ADA accessible: No
National Provider Identifier
number: 1124112594
Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Campbell, Paul A, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Rust Medical Center** 

Provider Number: 1134821
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE
RIO RANCHO, NM 87124
Phone: (505) 253-7878
FAX: (505) 253-1146
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1942394317

Male

**Board Certification:** 

Languages: Spanish

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Curtis, Erin L, MD

**Practice Name:** Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

Provider Number: 2529819
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-0000

FAX: (253) 284-1881

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1386849537

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Demeter, Andrea, MD Practice Name: Hospitalist

Medicine Physicians of Texas PLLC

Provider Number: 1132547
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 (505) 253-7878 Phone: FAX: (253) 284-1881 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** 

number: 1265469191 Languages:

Hungarian, Romanian, SparPhone: Female **Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital, Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital, Sierra Vista Hospital

Dobson, Alan M, MD

Practice Name: PMG Cardiology at 2400 Unser **Provider Number:** 2325894 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 (505) 823-8777 FAX: (505) 253-6301 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1174729404 Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Psychiatry & Neurology

**Affiliations & Accreditations** Presbyterian Hospital

Erinle, Ayodele O, MD Practice Name: Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PIIC

**Provider Number:** 3126917 Primary care provider: No 2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 253-7878

FΔX· (253) 284-1881 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1235183492

Male

Fabbroni, Lydia, LSW, MS,

**MSW** 

Practice Name: PMG **Emergency Medicine** 

Provider Number: 1620460 Primary care provider: No

(505) 462-8901

2400 Unser SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1699820035 Languages: Spanish

Female

Favis, Jessica A. MD Practice Name: Presbyterian

Hospital

Provider Number: 1134919 Primary care provider: Nο 4100 High Resort

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 462-8901 (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1639263007 Medical license number:

2002-0032

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital, Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Favis, Jessica A, MD Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4100 1134919 Provider Number: Primary care provider: Nο

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 462-8901 FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1639263007

Medical license number: 2002-0032

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Finley, Patricia M, CRNA

Practice Name: Main Street Anesthesia of New Mexico,

**Provider Number:** 2440398 Primary care provider: Nο 10501 Golf Course Rd NW ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 727-2000 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1326044017

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

**Great Plains Health** 

Foucar, Mary Kathryn, MD

Practice Name: PMG Cardiology at 2400 Unser **Provider Number:** 2070227 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 253-7878 FAX: (505) 253-1146 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** 

1437165123

number: Female

**Board Certification:** American Board of Pathology **Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Gillum, Judith L, CNP

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005 **Provider Number:** 2131048 Primary care provider: No 4005 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 291-2700

FAX: (505) 462-8470 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier

1447359138

number: Female

Phone:

**Board Certification:** 

The American Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC) **Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Gillum, Judith L, CNP

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4100 **Provider Number:** 2131048 Primary care provider: Nο

4100 High Resort Blvd SE

Ste 132

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 462-8520 FAX: (505) 462-8510 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number:

1447359138

Female

**Board Certification:** 

The American Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC) **Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Hemmen, Andrew M, MD

Practice Name: Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

**Provider Number:** 1949812 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 253-7878 FAX. (253) 284-1881 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1043316847

Male

Henningsen-Schwarz,

Practice Name: PMG OBGYN

at 2400 Unser

Kristin S, CNM

**Provider Number:** 2322177 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 28400

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 253-3000 Phone: FAX. (505) 253-3001 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1841579539

Female

**Board Certification:** 

The American Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC) **Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Holt, Brian Lee, MD

Practice Name: Palliative

Care

**Provider Number:** 2127116 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd NE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 FAX: (505) 559-1155 ADA accessible: Nο **National Provider Identifier** number: 1043496300

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Surgery Affiliations & Accreditations

Lovelace Hospital Westside, Lovelace Medical Center. Lovelace Women'S Hospital, Ssm Health St. Mary'S Hospital - St. Louis, St. Louis University Hospital

Holt, Brian Lee, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Healthcare Services** 

**Provider Number:** 2127116 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd NE

1st Floor

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 253-6050 Phone: ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1043496300

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Surgery

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Lovelace Hospital Westside, Lovelace Medical Center, Lovelace Women'S Hospital, Ssm Health St. Mary'S Hospital - St. Louis, St. Louis University

Hospital

Johnson, Malcolm Che,

MD

Practice Name: PMG **Emergency Medicine** 

Provider Number: 1620136 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8901 FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1003830316

Male

Languages:

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Emergency

Spanish

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Johnson, Malcolm Che,

Practice Name: PMG **Emergency Medicine** 

Provider Number: 1620136 Primary care provider:

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 462-8901 FΔX· (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1003830316

Male

**Board Certification:** 

Languages:

American Board of Emergency

Spanish

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Joste, Nancy E, MD

Practice Name: PMG Cardiology at 2400 Unser

Provider Number: 2070448 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 FAX: (505) 253-1146 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1205841764

Spanish

Languages: Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Pathology **Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Lodhi, Mohammed Aslam

Khan, MD

Practice Name: PMG Urgent

Care

**Provider Number:** 1146145 Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8901 FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1427133073 Languages: Urdu

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Carlsbad Medical Center, Eastern New Mexico Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital

Loucks, Christopher, MD

Practice Name: PMG Cardiology at 2400 Unser **Provider Number:** 2421838 Primary care provider: Nο

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 253-6100 (505) 253-1146 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** 

number: 1841434495 Languages: Spanish, Swahili

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Emergency

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

MacKenzie, John R, ACRNP, MSN, NP

Practice Name: PMG ENT at

2400 Unser

**Provider Number:** 2112882 Primary care provider: Nο

2400 Unser Blvd SF RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 FAX: (505) 253-6092 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1326008764

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Dr. Dan C. Trigg Memorial Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital

Martin, John R, MD

Practice Name: PMG **Emergency Medicine** 

Provider Number: 1137596 Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8800 FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1194777524

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Emergency

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

McGuire, Lisa E, MD

Practice Name: Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

**Provider Number:** 2567035 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 253-7878 FAX: (253) 284-1881 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** 

number: 1235216086 Medical license number:

MD2013-0792

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital, Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Mella, Kimberly Ann, CNP

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Hospital

**Provider Number:** 2432455

Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 (505) 462-8888 Phone:

FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1467420455

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Montoya, Matthew R, MD

Practice Name: PMG Pulmonary at 2400 Unser **Provider Number:** 1128394 Primary care provider: Nο

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6300 FAX: (505) 253-6179 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1568556942 Medical license number:

97-321

Languages: Spanish

Male

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Healthplex, Presbyterian Hospital, Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Moraga, Naomi, CNP Practice Name: PMG Urgent

Phone:

**Provider Number:** 2763298 Primary care provider: Nο

4100 High Resort Blvd RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 462-8809 FAX: (505) 462-8468 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1679914279 Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

The American Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC) **Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Mulligan, Sandra G, MD

Practice Name: Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

Provider Number: 1133915 Primary care provider: Nο 2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-0000 FAX: (253) 284-1881 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1194819573

Spanish

Female

Languages:

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital, Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

**New Mexico Foot and** Ankle Institute

Practice Name: New Mexico Foot and Ankle Institute

Provider Number: 1154614 Primary care provider: No

4801 McMahon Blvd NW

Ste 110

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114 (505) 872-3333 Phone: FAX: (505) 899-3533

ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1760402127

Ostrem, Kristen M, CNM Practice Name: PMG OBGYN

at 2400 Unser

**Provider Number:** 1611832 Primary care provider: Nο

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 28400

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 253-3000 FAX: (505) 253-3001

ADA accessible: National Provider Identifier number: 1811081292 Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** The American Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC) **Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Patman, Brianna I, MD

Practice Name: PMG **Emergency Medicine** 

2176599 **Provider Number:** Primary care provider: Nο

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 462-8901 FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1609076553

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Emergency

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Scott, Ronald W, BPH

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Healthcare Services

Provider Number: Primary care provider: Nο

4005 High Resort Blvd ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87124

(505) 253-6000 FAX: (505) 462-8476 ADA accessible: No National Provider Identifier number: 1730366741 Languages: German, Spanish

Male

Phone:

Sherman, Victor L, MD

Practice Name: PMG Cardiology at 2400 Unser Provider Number: 2209407 Primary care provider: Nο

2400 Unser Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 253-6100 FAX: (505) 253-1146 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1811211766

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Emergency

Spanish

Medicine

Languages:

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Espanola Hospital

Smith, Jeffery Owen, CFNP

Practice Name: PMG **Emergency Medicine** 

**Provider Number:** 2687985 Primary care provider: Nο

2400 Unser SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 (505) 462-8901 Phone: FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** 

Male

number:

**Board Certification:** 

The American Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC) **Affiliations & Accreditations** 

1871532689

Presbyterian Hospital

Spielbusch, Karen J, CFNP

Practice Name: Unser

Oncology

**Provider Number:** 2127142 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE 1st Fl, 2nd Tower RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 559-6100

FAX: (505) 559-6100 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1013903871 Languages: Spanish

**Board Certification:** 

American Association of Nurse **Practitioners Certification** 

Program (AANP)

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Spielbusch, Karen J, CFNP

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Healthcare Services

**Provider Number:** 2127142 Primary care provider: Nο

2400 Unser Blvd SE Lower Level

ADA accessible:

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 559-6100 FAX: (505) 253-1146

**National Provider Identifier** number: 1013903871

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Association of Nurse **Practitioners Certification** 

Program (AANP)

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Sugar, Melissa D, MD

Practice Name: Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

**Provider Number:** 2278840 Primary care provider: Nο

2400 Unser Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878 FAX: (253) 284-1881 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1447403456

Medical license number:

25774735 Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Espanola Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital

tarakji, Muhammad Anas, MD

Practice Name: Unser

Oncology

**Provider Number:** 1901026 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE 1st Fl, 2nd Tower

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 559-6100 Phone: FAX: (505) 559-6100 ADA accessible: Nο **National Provider Identifier** 

number: 1750497863 Languages: Arabic, Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Valdez-Boyle, Lorene S,

MD

Practice Name: PMG Cardiology at 2400 Unser

1144873 Provider Number: Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8901 FAX: (505) 253-1146 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1780650986

Languages: Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Surgery Affiliations & Accreditations

Lovelace Medical Center-Gibson, Presbyterian Espanola Hospital

Spanish

Wade, Kathleen T, PHARM, D

Practice Name: Presbyterian Healthcare Services

Provider Number: 2763601

Primary care provider: 4005 High Resort Blvd ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000 FAX: (505) 462-8476 ADA accessible: No National Provider Identifier number: 1801933882

Languages: Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Spanish

Presbyterian Hospital

Whitacre, Elizabeth S, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4100 Provider Number: 1611224 Primary care provider: Nο

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8800 FAX: (505) 462-8812 ADA accessible: National Provider Identifier number: 1265512123

Medical license number:

MD2006-0668

Languages: French, German, Spanish RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Emergency

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Wilkie, James T, MD

Practice Name: PMG **Emergency Medicine** 

**Provider Number:** 1139565 Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 891-1088 FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1447322763

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Emergency

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Wiste, Jan M, MD

Practice Name: PMG

**Emergency Medicine** 

**Provider Number:** 1139567 Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8901 FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** 

number: 1700970597 Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Emergency Medicine, American Board of

Internal Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Wussow, Theresa Irene,

Practice Name: Presbyterian **Healthcare Services** 

**Provider Number:** 3092093 Primary care provider: Nο

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Phone: (505) 253-6266 FAX: (505) 253-1146 ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier number: 1831617265 Languages: Spanish

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Allied Health, Presbyterian

Hospital

Otolaryngology (Ear, **Nose and Throat** 

Criddle, Michael W. MD

Practice Name: PMG ENT at

2400 Unser

**Provider Number:** 2115246

Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SF RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 563-6450 FAX: (505) 253-6092 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1326256967

Languages: Spanish

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Otolaryngology

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Liao, Selena, MD

Practice Name: PMG ENT at

2400 Unser

**Provider Number:** 2745167 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 FAX: (505) 253-6092 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1396060349

Female

Languages:

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Spanish

Presbyterian Hospital

Liao, Selena, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Healthcare Services

Provider Number: 2745167 Primary care provider: Nο

2400 Unser Blvd SE Lower Level

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 FAX: (505) 253-1146 ADA accessible: Nο **National Provider Identifier** 

1396060349 Languages: Spanish

Female

number:

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

# Otolaryngology/Facia **I Plastic Surgery**

Alexander, Ian J, MD

Practice Name: National

Sinus Institute

**Provider Number:** 2358247

Primary care provider: No

3791 Southern Blvd

Ste 100

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 994-9435 FAX: (505) 661-0075 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1033378245 Medical license number:

2009-0464

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Otolaryngology

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Los Alamos Medical Center, Methodist Ambulatory Surgery Hospital - Northwest, Nix Health Care System, Presbyterian Espanola Hospital, Specialty Hospital, University Of New Mexico Hospitals

## **Pain Management**

Cheema, Umar, MD

Practice Name: Pain and

Spine

**Provider Number:** 3752357 Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 271-2770 FAX: (505) 291-2706 ADA accessible: Yes

**National Provider Identifier** number: 1164919437

Medical license number:

MD2023-1164

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Raiten, Joshu, MD

Practice Name: First health

Network

Provider Number: 3365046 Primary care provider: No

4824 McMahon Blvd NW

Ste 109

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 588-7246 (505) 551-1286 ADA accessible: National Provider Identifier number: 1053945147

Select Physical Therapy

Practice Name: Select Physical Therapy

Provider Number: 1153744 Primary care provider: Nο

2113 Golf Course Rd

Ste 106

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 898-9700 FAX: (505) 898-8539 ADA accessible: National Provider Identifier number: 1447209655 Medical license number:

195

# **Pathology**

Griego, Janet E, MD

Practice Name: PMG Cardiology at 2400 Unser Provider Number: 1139636

Primary care provider: 2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878 FAX: (505) 253-1146

ADA accessible:

**National Provider Identifier** 1144210428

Medical license number: 96-65

Languages: French, Spanish

Female

**Petroglyph Pathology** 

Services

Practice Name: Petroglyph

**Pathology Services** 

**Provider Number:** 1576141

Primary care provider: 640 Quantum Rd NE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 924-0209 FAX: (505) 924-0210 ADA accessible: Nο **National Provider Identifier** number: 1801003231

Yousef, Omar M, MD

Practice Name: PMG Cardiology at 2400 Unser

**Provider Number:** 1611233 Primary care provider:

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878 FAX: (505) 253-1146 ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier number: 1285728675

Male

# **Pathology-Anatomic** and Clinical

Griego, Janet E, MD

Practice Name: PMG Cardiology at 2400 Unser Provider Number: 1139636

Primary care provider: Nο

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878 FAX:

(505) 253-1146 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1144210428 Medical license number:

96-65

Languages: French, Spanish

Female

# **Pediatric Cardiology**

**Pediatrix Cardiology of** 

**New Mexico PC** 

Practice Name: Pediatrix Cardiology of New Mexico PC **Provider Number:** 1624064 Primary care provider: 10501 Golf Course Rd NW

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114 Phone: (505) 727-2000 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** 1235236944

**Pediatrix Cardiology of** 

**New Mexico PC** 

Practice Name: Pediatrix Cardiology of New Mexico PC **Provider Number:** 1624064 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 848-3700 Phone: ADA accessible: National Provider Identifier number: 1235236944

> **Pediatric** Hematology/Oncolog

Castaneda, Victoria L, MD

Practice Name: Palliative

Care

**Provider Number:** 1902831 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd NE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 841-1819 FAX: (505) 559-1155 ADA accessible: Nο **National Provider Identifier** number: 1720092018

Languages: Spanish, Tagalog

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Pediatrics **Affiliations & Accreditations** 

The listing of providers in this directory is not a guarantee of benefits for the services they provide. Some hospital-based physicians such as anesthesiologists, pathologists, radiologists, neonatologists and emergency room physicians may not be network providers. You should always check with the provider before receiving services to confirm he or she is participating in First Health's network. You may incur additional costs if you use out-of-network providers.

No

Ascension Sacred Heart
Pensacola, Banner Churchill
Community Hospital, Lovelace
Regional Hospital-Roswell,
Mercy Hospital Aurora, Mercy
Hospital Cassville, Mercy
Hospital Lebanon, Mercy
Hospital Springfield, Munroe
Regional Medical Center, Osf
Saint Francis Med Center, Starr
Regional Medical Center

### **Pediatric Surgery**

Careskey, Joshua M, MD

**Practice Name:** Presbyterian Healthcare Services

Provider Number: 1334963

Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8901 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1659397230

Languages: Spanish

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Eastern Maine Medical Center, St Vincent Childrens Specialty Hospital, St. Vincent Carmel Hospital, St. Vincent Hospitals And Health Services

Vyas, Indravadan D, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Rust Medical Center** 

Provider Number: 55898

Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

**Phone:** (505) 253-6100 **FAX:** (505) 253-1146

ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1942299888

Languages: Gujarati, Hindi

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Healthpark Medical Center, Lee

Memorial Hospital

**Pediatrics** 

Abeyta, Laura L, MD

Practice Name: After Hours

Pediatrics PC

**Provider Number:** 2895820 **Primary care provider:** Yes

9210 Golf Course Rd NW ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 298-2505 FAX: (505) 298-2985 ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier

number: 1033485693 Languages: Spanish

Female

Archuleta, Manuel C, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005

Provider Number: 1607807
Primary care provider: Yes

4005 High Resort Blvd RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1457460776
Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Pediatrics Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Armijo, Beeling M, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Bariatrics at 2400 Unser

Provider Number: 3062535

Primary care provider: 2400 Unser Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 FAX: (505) 263-6296 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1447549704

Languages: Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Spanish

Presbyterian Espanola Hospital

Bruce, James S, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005

Provider Number: 1148824
Primary care provider: Yes

4005 High Resort Blvd SE

Family Practice

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000

FAX: (505) 462-8686

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1306930771

Male

Languages:

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Spanish

Children'S Hospital Of Wisconsin, Community Memorial Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital, Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital, Wheaton Franciscan Healthcare - Franklin

Camacho, Jenny Elyse, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Healthcare Services** 

**Provider Number:** 3111362 **Primary care provider:** No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-2100
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1861768780
Languages: Spanish

Female

Castaneda, Victoria L, MD

Practice Name: Palliative

Care

Provider Number: 1902831

Primary care provider: No 2400 Unser Blvd NF

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 841-1819

FAX: (505) 559-1155

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier

number: 1720092018

Languages: Spanish, Tagalog

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Pediatrics

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Ascension Sacred Heart
Pensacola, Banner Churchill
Community Hospital, Lovelace
Regional Hospital-Roswell,
Mercy Hospital Aurora, Mercy
Hospital Cassville, Mercy
Hospital Lebanon, Mercy
Hospital Springfield, Munroe
Regional Medical Center, Osf
Saint Francis Med Center
Regional Medical Center

Crago, Sylvia S, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005 **Provider Number:** 1150270

Primary care provider: Yes

4005 High Resort Blvd SE

**Pediatrics** 

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1851407530

Languages: French, Spanish

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Lovelace Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Finley, Laura E, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio

Rancho High Resort 4005 **Provider Number:** 3176538 **Primary care provider:** No

4005 High Resort Blvd SE

**Family Practice** 

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000

FAX: (505) 462-8476

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1760867352

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Gallegos, Juan Gabriel, MD
Practice Name: After Hours

Pediatrics PC

Provider Number: 3413913
Primary care provider: Yes

1534 Unser Blvd SE

The listing of providers in this directory is not a guarantee of benefits for the services they provide. Some hospital-based physicians such as anesthesiologists, pathologists, radiologists, neonatologists and emergency room physicians may not be network providers. You should always check with the provider before receiving services to confirm he or she is participating in First Health's network. You may incur additional costs if you use out-of-network providers.

Yes

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 298-2505

FAX: (505) 298-2985

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1598804528

Male

Gervais, Carole E, MD

Practice Name: After Hours

Pediatrics PC

Provider Number: 1466373
Primary care provider: Yes

1534 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 298-2505
FAX: (505) 298-2985
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1366443954
Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Pediatrics

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Lenox Hill Hospital, Mount Sinai Medical Center, Mount Sinai Roosevelt, St. Luke'S-Roosevelt

**Hospital Center** 

Gladwell, Jacqueline M,

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Hospital

Provider Number: 1134168
Primary care provider: Yes

4100 High Resort

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8809

FAX: (505) 994-9247

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1255385639

Female

**Board Certification:** 

Languages: Spanish

American Board of Pediatrics

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Good, John , MD

Practice Name: ABQ Health

Partners Pediatrics

Provider Number:

Provider Number: 2127754
Primary care provider: Yes

1721 Rio Rancho Dr SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 896-8600 FAX: (505) 727-3505 ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier number: 1417982521

Male

Guerrero, Andrea, MD

Practice Name: After Hours

Pediatrics PC

**Provider Number:** 3581177 **Primary care provider:** Yes

9210 Golf Course Rd NW ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

 Phone:
 (505) 298-2505

 FAX:
 (505) 298-2985

 ADA accessible:
 Yes

 National Provider Identifier

 number:
 1770142374

Inigo, Carmen P, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Rio Rancho High Resort

Provider Number: 1147926
Primary care provider: Yes

4005 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000

FAX: (505) 462-8686

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1790879179

Languages: French, Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Pediatrics

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Jochems, Gregory E, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005

Provider Number: 1129101
Primary care provider: Yes

4005 High Resort Blvd SE

Family Practice

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (505) 462-8855 **FAX:** (505) 462-8686

ADA accessible: Yes

**National Provider Identifier** 

number: 1528184421Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Pediatrics

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Jochems, Gregory E, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Rio Rancho High

Resort-Pediatrics

**Provider Number:** 1129101 **Primary care provider:** Yes

4005 High Resort Blvd SE

Pediatrics

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000
FAX: (505) 462-8686
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1528184421
Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Pediatrics

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Kasemsap, Pawitta, MD

Practice Name: ABQ Health

Partners Pediatrics

Provider Number: 2016888
Primary care provider: Yes

1721 Rio Rancho Blvd NW RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 896-8600 FAX: (505) 896-8687 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1922031426

Female

Kasemsap, Pawitta, MD

Practice Name: ABQ Health

Partners Pediatrics

Provider Number: 2016888
Primary care provider: Yes

1721 Rio Rancho Dr SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

**Phone:** (505) 896-8600 **FAX:** (505) 727-3505

ADA accessible: No National Provider Identifier number: 1922031426

Female

Keller, Eric J, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio

Rancho High Resort 4005

Provider Number: 1152437

Yes

**Primary care provider:**4005 High Resort Blvd SE

Family Practice

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8855 FAX: (505) 462-8686 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1508950981

Male

Languages:

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Spanish

Lovelace Women'S Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Maben, Kevin C, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005

Provider Number: 634427
Primary care provider: Yes

4005 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000

FAX: (505) 462-8470

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1902916190

Languages: Spanish

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Kansas Rehabilitation Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital

Musgrave, Zachary M, DO

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Hospital

Provider Number: 2345575
Primary care provider: Yes
4100 High Resort Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (505) 462-8809 **FAX:** (505) 994-9247 **ADA accessible:** Yes

National Provider Identifier number: 1740471374

Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

St. Vincent Regional Medical

Center

Patel, Sonal N, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Rust Medical Center

**Provider Number:** 3123273

Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 253-2100

FAX: (505) 253-6344

ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** 

number: Female

Affiliations & Accreditations

1790104933

Saint Francis Hospital

Petersen, Tina A, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Healthcare Services** 

2216257 **Provider Number:** Primary care provider: Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 253-2100 Phone: ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** 

number: 1184841231 Languages: Spanish

Female

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Petersen, Tina A, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4100

Provider Number: 2216257

Primary care provider: Yes

4100 High Resort Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 724-6124

FAX: (505) 994-9247

ΔDΔ accessible: Yes

**National Provider Identifier** number: 1184841231

Languages: Spanish

Female

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Sara, Rady, DO

Practice Name: After Hours

Pediatrics PC

Provider Number: 3456532

Primary care provider:

9210 Golf Course Rd NE ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 298-2505

FAX: (505) 298-2985 ADA accessible:

National Provider Identifier

1063874592

number: Female

Sara, Rady, DO

Practice Name: After Hours

Pediatrics PC

Provider Number: 3456532

Primary care provider: Yes

9210 Golf Course Rd NW

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 298-2505

(505) 298-2985

ADA accessible: National Provider Identifier

number: 1063874592

Female

Sena, Bobby D, MD

Practice Name: After Hours

Pediatrics PC

Provider Number: 3581170

Primary care provider: Nο

1534 Unser Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 298-2505

FAX: (505) 298-2985

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier

number: 1619338597

Siegel, Steven, MD

Practice Name: After Hours

Pediatrics PC

Provider Number: 28799

Primary care provider: Yes

9210 Golf Course Rd NW

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 298-2505 FAX: (505) 298-2985 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1508976663 Medical license number:

MD2015-0741

Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Pediatrics

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Mount Sinai Medical Center. Nicklaus Children'S Hospital

Toya, Yolandra, MD

Practice Name: After Hours

Pediatrics PC

**Provider Number:** 3414009

Primary care provider:

1534 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 298-2505

FAX: (505) 298-2985

ADA accessible: Yes

**National Provider Identifier** 

number: 1912046939

Female

Walsh, Karen E, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio

Rancho High Resort 4005

**Provider Number:** 1152107 Primary care provider:

4005 High Resort Blvd SE

**Family Practice** 

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000

FAX: (505) 462-8686

ADA accessible: Yes

**National Provider Identifier** number: 1871687269

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital.

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Waymire, Gina, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Rust Medical Center** 

**Provider Number:** 2018076

Primary care provider:

2400 Unser Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-2100

FAX: (505) 253-6344

ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1275556375

Languages: Spanish

Female

Xu, Cathy Ruifang, MD

Practice Name: PMG ENT at

2400 Unser

Provider Number: 2236378

Yes

Primary care provider: 2400 Unser Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-2100

(505) 253-6092 ADA accessible:

**National Provider Identifier** number: 1609078831

Languages: Chinese, Japanese, Mandai

Female

Yes

Yes

Affiliations & Accreditations

Cleveland Clinic Indian River Hospital, Dominican Hospital,

Eastern New Mexico Medical

Center, Kaweah Delta Health

Care District, Oroville Hospital, Parrish Medical Center, Queen

Of The Valley Hospital

**Pharmacist** 

Cabrera, Marie, PhD

Practice Name: PMG

Palliative Care

**Provider Number:** 3206059

No

Primary care provider:

4005 High Resort Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6000

FAX: (505) 559-7015

ADA accessible: National Provider Identifier

number: 1891164661

Languages:

Female

Spanish

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Allied Health, Presbyterian Hospital

Phone:

Overman, Jennifer, DPH

Practice Name: Pharmacy

3214421

Primary care provider: 3777 NM Highway 528 NW

Provider Number:

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114 (505) 404-2590

FAX: (505) 404-2591
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1659867364
Languages: Spanish

Female

Affiliations & Accreditations
Presbyterian Hospital

Rangel, Robert , PHARM,

Practice Name: PMG Rio
Rancho High Resort 4005
Provider Number: 2320672
Primary care provider: No
4005 High Resort Blvd SE

Family Practice

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000

FAX: (505) 462-8472

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1609007467

Male

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

### **Physical Therapy**

Aguirre, Rogelio, PT

Practice Name: ApexNetwork

New Mexico, LLC

**Provider Number:** 3571934 **Primary care provider:** No

3400 Highway 528 NW

Suite 106A

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 800-7810

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier
number: 1437795663

Male

Blanford, Gregory W, PT

Practice Name: ApexNetwork

New Mexico, LLC

**Provider Number:** 3571924 **Primary care provider:** No

3400 Highway 528 NW

Suite 106A

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 800-7810

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier number: 1053743054

Male

Cousens, Timothy P, PT

Practice Name: ApexNetwork

New Mexico, LLC

**Provider Number:** 3548971 **Primary care provider:** No

3400 Highway 528 NW

Suite 106A

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 800-7810

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier

number: 1548416134

Male

Cunningham, Hallee, PT

Practice Name: ApexNetwork

New Mexico, LLC

**Provider Number:** 3786915 **Primary care provider:** No

3400 Highway 528 NW

Suite 106A

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 800-7810

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier
number: 1366194276

Female

Ferguson, Karista, PT

Practice Name: ApexNetwork

New Mexico, LLC

**Provider Number:** 3667803 **Primary care provider:** No

3400 Highway 528 NW

Suite 106A

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 800-7810 ADA accessible: No National Provider Identifier number: 1932733300

Female

Healthsouth Rehab Nm

Practice Name: Healthsouth

Rehab Nm

Provider Number: 1153651
Primary care provider: No

4801 McMahon Blvd NW

Ste 150

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 898-9700

FAX: (505) 898-8539

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1447209655

Medical license number:

Hite, Natasha, PT

Practice Name: ApexNetwork

New Mexico, LLC

Provider Number: 3572273
Primary care provider: No

3400 Highway 528 NW

Suite 106A

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 800-7810

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier
number: 1265993885

Female

Macias, Dwayne, PT

Practice Name: ApexNetwork

New Mexico, LLC

Provider Number: 3571926

Primary care provider: No

3400 Highway 528 NW

Suite 106A

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 800-7810

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier
number: 1871048074

Male

McIntire, Kurtis J, PT

Practice Name: ApexNetwork

New Mexico, LLC

Provider Number: 3571941
Primary care provider: No

3400 Highway 528 NW

Suite 106A

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 800-7810
ADA accessible: No
National Provider Identifier
number: 1205383155

Male

Mobyed, Robert , DPT, PT

Practice Name: ApexNetwork

New Mexico, LLC

Provider Number: 3355614

Primary care provider: No

3400 Highway 528 NW

Suite 106A

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 800-7810
ADA accessible: No
National Provider Identifier
number: 1134695497

Male

Payne, Janelle A, PT

Practice Name: ApexNetwork

New Mexico, LLC

**Provider Number:** 3549609 **Primary care provider:** No

3400 Highway 528 NW

Suite 106A

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114 **Phone:** (505) 800-7810

ADA accessible: No
National Provider Identifier
number: 1366092025

Female

Perez, Victoria C, DPT, PT

Practice Name: ApexNetwork

New Mexico, LLC

**Provider Number:** 3667790 **Primary care provider:** No

3400 Highway 528 NW

Suite 106A

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 800-7810

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier

number: 1053933804

Female

Pierson, Bobbi, PT

Practice Name: ApexNetwork

New Mexico, LLC

Provider Number: 3667802
Primary care provider: No

3400 Highway 528 NW

Suite 106A

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 800-7810
ADA accessible: No
National Provider Identifier
number: 1124754601

Female

Poblete, Riggs, PT

Practice Name: ApexNetwork

New Mexico, LLC

Provider Number: 3786901

Primary care provider: No 3400 Highway 528 NW

Suite 106A

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 800-7810

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier
number: 1780369371

Male

Rio Rancho Physical

Therapy

Phone:

Practice Name: Rio Rancho

Physical Therapy

Provider Number: 1154713
Primary care provider: No
4516 Arrowhead Ridge Dr SE

(505) 896-4978

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

FAX: (505) 994-2842 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1104869387

**Select Physical Therapy** 

**Practice Name:** Select Physical Therapy

Provider Number: 1153744
Primary care provider: No

2113 Golf Course Rd

Ste 106

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 898-9700

FAX: (505) 898-8539

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier
number: 1447209655

Medical license number:

195

Soni, Deven V, PT

Practice Name: ApexNetwork

New Mexico, LLC

**Provider Number:** 3572291 **Primary care provider:** No

3400 Highway 528 NW

Suite 106A

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 800-7810

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier
number: 1255983920

Male

Ver Burg, Kyle, PT

Practice Name: ApexNetwork

New Mexico, LLC

**Provider Number:** 3549688 **Primary care provider:** No

3400 Highway 528 NW

Suite 106A

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 800-7810

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier number: 1740730498

Male

**VibrantCare** 

Rehab-Albuquerque West

Practice Name: VibrantCare
Rehab-Albuquerque West
Provider Number: 1154632
Primary care provider: No
4824 McMahon Blvd NW

Ste 101

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 897-3575

FAX: (505) 897-3726

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier
number: 1033115050

Medical license number:

00179

Villanueva, Paul, PT

Practice Name: ApexNetwork

New Mexico, LLC

Provider Number: 3667788
Primary care provider: No

3400 Highway 528 NW

Suite 106A

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 800-7810
ADA accessible: No
National Provider Identifier
number: 1760180145

Male

Williams, Lynn M, PT

Practice Name: ApexNetwork

New Mexico, LLC

Provider Number: 3571918
Primary care provider: No

3400 Highway 528 NW

Suite 106A

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 800-7810
ADA accessible: No
National Provider Identifier
number: 1487003976

**Physician Assistant** 

Bettencourt, Kevin, PA-C

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Healthcare Services** 

Provider Number: 2711243
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 FAX: (505) 253-1146 ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier number: 1730496977

**Languages:** Portuguese, Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

The National Commission on Certification of Physician

Assistants

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Phs Indian Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital, Rhode

Island Hospital

Bish, Joseph E, PA-C

**Practice Name:** PMG Emergency Medicine

Provider Number: 1610054
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8901

FAX: (505) 994-9247

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1073627147

Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

The National Commission on Certification of Physician

Assistants

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Bosco, Cara M, MD, PA
Practice Name: Presbyterian

Rust Medical Center

Provider Number: 2899680

Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

 Phone:
 (505) 462-8901

 FAX:
 (505) 253-1146

 ADA accessible:
 Yes

 National Provider Identifier

 number:
 1083091185

Female

Languages:

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Spanish

Aspirus Ironwood Hospital, Aspirus Merrill Hospital, Aspirus Rhinelander Hospital, Howard Young Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital

Bourbon, Rebecca L, PA-C

Practice Name: PMG Rio
Rancho High Resort 4005
Provider Number: 2673303
Primary care provider: No
4005 High Resort Blvd

4005 High Resort Blvd RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1003973231

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

The National Commission on Certification of Physician

Assistants

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Bourbon, Rebecca L, PA-C

**Practice Name:** PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005

Provider Number: 2673303
Primary care provider: No

4005 High Resort Blvd SE

Family Practice

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000

FAX: (505) 462-6470

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1003973231

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

The National Commission on Certification of Physician Assistants

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Brisson, Jessica, PA-C

Practice Name: PMG Pulmonary at 2400 Unser **Provider Number:** 3174998 Primary care provider:

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 (505) 253-6100 Phone: FAX: (505) 253-6179

ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1033699731 Languages: Spanish

Female

Brisson, Jessica, PA-C

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Heart Group

Provider Number: 3174998 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6300 FAX: (505) 253-6301 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1033699731 Languages: Spanish

Female

Brown, Jeremy R, PA-C Practice Name: Orthopedics **Provider Number:** 3094135

Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 08100

Phone:

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 253-6100 FAX: (505) 253-6186 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1902289523

Languages: Spanish

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Lovelace Women'S Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital, Presbyterian Rust Medical Center

Brown, Melvin D, PA-C

Practice Name: National

Sinus Institute

Provider Number: 2541336 Primary care provider:

3791 Southern Blvd

Ste 100

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 994-9435 FAX: (505) 661-4199 ADA accessible: No **National Provider Identifier** 1053327783 number: Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

The National Commission on Certification of Physician

Assistants

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Burks, Pamela A, MS

Practice Name: PMG Ortho Podiatry at 2400 Unser

Provider Number: 2762609 Primary care provider:

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 08100

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 FAX: (505) 253-6101 ADA accessible: Nο National Provider Identifier number: 1992767677

Female

**Board Certification:** 

The National Commission on Certification of Physician

Assistants

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Cato, Erin A, PA-C

Practice Name: PMG OBGYN

at 2400 Unser

Provider Number: 2458303 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18200

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 253-6200 Phone: FAX: (505) 253-6201 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1215120530

Languages: Navajo

Female

**Board Certification:** 

The National Commission on Certification of Physician

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Cato, Erin A, PA-C

Practice Name: PMG OBGYN

at 2400 Unser

**Provider Number:** 2458303 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 28400

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-3000 FAX: (505) 253-3001 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** 

number: 1215120530 Languages: Navajo

Female

**Board Certification:** 

The National Commission on Certification of Physician

Assistants

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Clanon, Elaine, CNP

Practice Name: Sleep Disorder Center

Provider Number: 1145233

No

Primary care provider: 4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8520 FAX: (505) 462-8510

ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1750351060

Medical license number:

R34240 Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital.

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Constant, Mitchell Wayne,

PA-C

Practice Name: PMG Ortho Podiatry at 2400 Unser

**Provider Number:** 2269294 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 08100

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 (505) 253-6101 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1003132093

Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

The National Commission on Certification of Physician

Assistants

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Constant, Mitchell Wayne,

PA-C

Practice Name: PMG Urgent

Care

**Provider Number:** 2269294 Primary care provider:

Nο

4100 High Resort Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 462-8312 Phone: FAX: (505) 462-8346 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** 

1003132093

Languages: Spanish

Male

number:

**Board Certification:** 

The National Commission on Certification of Physician

Assistants

FAX:

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

D'Avila, Theresa Ann, PA-C

Practice Name: Presbyterian **Rust Medical Center** 

**Provider Number:** 2397601 Primary care provider: No

(505) 253-1146

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 253-7878

ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1720211451

Female

**Board Certification:** 

The National Commission on Certification of Physician

Assistants

Affiliations & Accreditations

Tennova Healthcare - Clarksville

Derr, Tina F, PA-C

Practice Name: National

Sinus Institute

**Provider Number:** 2099506 Primary care provider: Yes

3791 Southern Blvd

Ste 100

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 661-4147 FAX: (505) 661-4199 ADA accessible: Nο National Provider Identifier number: 1093797961

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Dayton General Hospital, Providence St. Peter Hospital, St. Vincent Regional Medical Center, Tri-State Memorial Hospital

Doyle, Jacqueline Jessica, PA-C

Practice Name: PMG **Emergency Medicine** 

**Provider Number:** 2711686 Primary care provider: Nο

2400 Unser SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1649289075

Languages: Spanish

Female

Doyle, Jacqueline Jessica,

PA-C

Practice Name: PMG GI **Provider Number:** 2711686

Primary care provider: No 3715 Southern Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 224-7000 Phone:

ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1649289075 Languages:

Spanish

Female

Drummond, Analissa,

Practice Name: After Hours

Pediatrics PC

Provider Number: 3413905 Primary care provider: Yes 1534 Unser Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 (505) 298-2505 FΔX· (505) 298-2985 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1740201987

Female

Edens, Jamie Fanning,

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Rust Medical Center

Provider Number: 2064565 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 FAX: (505) 253-6344 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1508034588

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Lovelace Hospital Westside, Lovelace Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital

Edens, Jamie Fanning, PA-C

Practice Name: Presbyterian Healthcare Services

Provider Number: 2064565 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

08100

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 (505) 253-6101 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number:

1508034588

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Lovelace Hospital Westside, Lovelace Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital

Eklund, Cameron, PA-C

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Hospital

**Provider Number:** 3889954 Primary care provider: 4100 High Resort Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 (505) 462-8520 Phone: FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number:

1487004610

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

El-Sabawy, Medhat A, PA-C

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Healthcare Services** 

**Provider Number:** 3153067 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8901 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1629482989 Languages: Arabic, Spanish

Male

El-Sabawy, Medhat A,

PA-C

Practice Name: PMG GI **Provider Number:** 3153067 Primary care provider: No

3715 Southern Blvd SF RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6300 FAX: (505) 841-1378 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1629482989 Languages: Arabic, Spanish

Male

Garcia, Edwina C, PA-C

Practice Name: Presbyterian **Healthcare Services** 

**Provider Number:** 3317841 Primary care provider: Nο

2400 Unser SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-2515 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1306847876

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Gilcrease, Craig K, PA-C Practice Name: PMG Urgent

Care

**Provider Number:** 1911296 Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8809 (505) 462-8468 FAX: ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1265581185

Languages: Spanish

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Heart Hospital Of New Mexico, Lovelace Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital

Gonzales, Jason T, PA-C

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Rust Medical Center

**Provider Number:** 2063589 Primary care provider: Nο

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 FAX: (505) 253-6344 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1609849124

Male

**Board Certification:** 

The National Commission on Certification of Physician

Assistants

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Gonzalez, Jessica, PA-C Practice Name: After Hours

Pediatrics PC

**Provider Number:** 3413924

Primary care provider: No 1534 Unser Blvd SE

Phone: (505) 298-2508 FAX: (505) 298-2985 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1003189069

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Female

Goyal, Karen K, PA-C Practice Name: PMG Urgent

Care

**Provider Number:** 2209142 Primary care provider: Nο 4100 High Resort Blvd

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 462-8809 FAX: (505) 462-8468 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** 

1972823946

number: Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Hammond, Isaac, PA-C

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Healthcare Services

Provider Number: 3132567 Primary care provider: Nο

2400 Unser Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 ADA accessible: National Provider Identifier number: 1417160839 Languages: Spanish

Male

Affiliations & Accreditations Presbyterian Hospital

Hansen, Ashley P, PA-C

Practice Name: PMG Bariatrics at 2400 Unser **Provider Number:** 2763610 Primary care provider: Nο

1st Floor, 2nd Tower RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 253-6050 FAX: (505) 253-6296 ADA accessible:

2400 Unser Blvd SE

National Provider Identifier number: 1669851945

Languages: Spanish

**Female** 

**Board Certification:** 

The National Commission on Certification of Physician

Assistants

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Hansen, Ashley P, PA-C

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Healthcare Services

Provider Number: 2763610 Primary care provider: Nο

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 08200

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6050 FAX: (505) 253-6179 ADA accessible: National Provider Identifier number: 1669851945 Languages: Spanish Female

**Board Certification:** 

The National Commission on Certification of Physician

Assistants

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Hardy, Eric , PA-C

Practice Name: PMG Ortho Podiatry at 2400 Unser

Provider Number: 1963428 Primary care provider:

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 08100

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 253-6100 Phone: FAX: (505) 253-6101 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1205903945

Male

**Board Certification:** 

Languages: Spanish

The National Commission on Certification of Physician

Assistants

Affiliations & Accreditations

**Brookwood Baptist Medical** Center, Presbyterian Hospital Hewitt, Candice L, PA

Practice Name: Palliative

Care

**Provider Number:** 3017033 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd NE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8901 FAX: (505) 559-1155 ADA accessible: Nο **National Provider Identifier** number: 1417206590 Languages: Spanish

**Female** 

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Hooper, Catherine A, PA-C

Practice Name: Presbyterian Rust Medical Center

**Provider Number:** 1944090

Primary care provider: No 2400 Unser Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 FAX: (505) 253-1146 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1376678227

Female

**Board Certification:** 

The National Commission on Certification of Physician

Affiliations & Accreditations

Dr. Dan C. Trigg Memorial Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital, Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Huerta, Aubrey S, MS

Practice Name: National

Sinus Institute.

**Provider Number:** 3439241 Primary care provider:

3791 Southern Blvd SE

Ste 100

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 994-9435 FAX: (866) 913-0013

ADA accessible: Nο **National Provider Identifier** number: 1962066043

Female

Jones, Aimee L, PA, PA-C

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Rust Medical Center** 

**Provider Number:** 2661292 Primary care provider:

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 253-6100 FAX: (505) 253-6344 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1124109616 Languages: Spanish

Female

Jones, Aimee L, PA, PA-C

**Practice Name:** 

Hematology/Oncology

**Provider Number:** 2661292 Primary care provider: No 2400 Unser Blvd SE Lower Level

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 559-6100 FAX: (505) 559-6101 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** 

1124109616

Spanish

Languages: Female

number:

Kifle, Medhanie H, PA-C

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Hospital

**Provider Number:** 2753509 Primary care provider: Nο

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 462-8888 Phone: FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1346685807

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Languages: Spanish

Kinane, Bridget M, PA Practice Name: PMG Urgent

Care

**Provider Number:** 2651140 Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8888 FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: No **National Provider Identifier** number: 1982680435

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Klocek, Shawn, PA-C

Practice Name: After Hours

Pediatrics PC

Provider Number: 3413967 Primary care provider: Nο 1534 Unser Blvd SF RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 298-2508 Phone: FAX: (505) 298-2985 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1699933572

Male

Lawson, Shannon L, PA-C

Practice Name: Presbyterian Intel Health for Life Center **Provider Number:** 2585596 Primary care provider: No

4100 Sara Rd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 253-7900

FAX: (505) 893-8000 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1538467519

Spanish

**Female** 

Languages:

**Board Certification:** 

The National Commission on Certification of Physician

Assistants

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Malik, Imtiaz A, PA-C

Practice Name: Unser

Oncology

**Provider Number:** 3148660 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE 1st Fl, 2nd Tower

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 559-6100 FAX: (505) 559-6100

ADA accessible:

National Provider Identifier number: 1356322762

Mendoza-Gomez, Rebeca

J. PA

Practice Name: National

Sinus Institute.

Provider Number: 3667279 Primary care provider: No

3791 Southern Blvd SE

Ste 100

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 994-9435 FAX: (866) 913-0013 ADA accessible: No

**National Provider Identifier** number: 1154897031

Female

Morris, Scott K, PA-C

Practice Name: Presbyterian Rust Medical Center

Provider Number: 3023072 Primary care provider: Nο

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 253-6100 FAX: (505) 253-6344 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1740243385 Languages: Spanish

Male

Nicosia-Murphy, Shelby,

Practice Name: After Hours

Pediatrics PC

Provider Number: 3413990 Primary care provider: Nο

1534 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 298-2508

FAX: (505) 298-2985 ADA accessible: National Provider Identifier number:

1033699483

Female

Parkin, Natalie M, PA-C

Practice Name: Womens

Health Horizons

Provider Number: 2626480 Primary care provider:

4801 McMahon Blvd NW

Suite 101

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 893-2840 (505) 893-2844 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1215211107

Female

Pickard, Mary, PA-C

Practice Name: Presbyterian Rust Medical Center

**Provider Number:** 2449621

Primary care provider: No 2400 Unser Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 253-6300 FAX: (505) 253-1146

ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1205185261

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Pickard, Mary, PA-C

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Healthcare Services** 

**Provider Number:** 2449621 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6300 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1205185261 Languages: Spanish

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Pickard, Mary, PA-C

Practice Name: National

Sinus Institute

Provider Number: 2449621 Primary care provider: No

3791 Southern Blvd

Ste 100

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 661-4147 FAX: (505) 661-4199 ADA accessible:

**National Provider Identifier** 1205185261 number:

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Rode, Richard J, PA-C

Practice Name: Presbyterian Rust Medical Center

**Provider Number:** 2457594

Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 253-6100 FAX: (505) 253-1146 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1467469437

Male

**Board Certification:** 

Languages:

The National Commission on Certification of Physician

Spanish

Assistants

Salcido, Elisha, PA-C

Practice Name: ABQ Health

Partners LLC

**Provider Number:** 2819051 Primary care provider: No

10511 Golf Course Rd NW ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 262-7281 FAX: (505) 342-8401 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1255703492

Salinas, Melissa, PA-C

Practice Name: PMG Urgent

**Provider Number:** 2001696 Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 (505) 462-8888 FAX: (505) 462-8468

ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1619182821 Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

The National Commission on Certification of Physician

Assistants

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Scott, Stephanie, PA-C

Practice Name: After Hours

Pediatrics PC

**Provider Number:** 3413998 Primary care provider: No

1534 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 298-2505 FAX: (505) 298-2985 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1790279321

Female

Shively, Sara, PA-C

Practice Name: PMG High Resort 4100 - Orthopedic

Surgery

**Provider Number:** 2056249

Primary care provider: No 4100 High Resort Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 462-8888

ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1275768673

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Tanner, Savannah, PA-C

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Heart Group

**Provider Number:** 2747276 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser SE Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 563-2500 FAX: (505) 253-6344 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1700291648

Spanish

Female

Languages:

**Board Certification:** 

The National Commission on Certification of Physician

Assistants

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Vigil-St Arnold, Valda,

Practice Name: PMG Urgent

Provider Number: 1611858 Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (575) 462-8888 FAX: (505) 462-8468 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1588773816 Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Family Medicine, The National Commission on Certification of

**Physician Assistants Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Woodward, Kathleen, MPA

Practice Name: Presbyterian **Rust Medical Center** 

Provider Number: 2701771 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878 FAX: (505) 253-6344 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier

1174752976

number: Female

Woodward, Kathleen,

ΜΡΔ

Practice Name: PMG GI

Provider Number: 2701771 Primary care provider: No

3715 Southern Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 462-6000

ADA accessible: National Provider Identifier number: 1174752976

Female

Zuffranieri, April T, PA-C

Practice Name: PMG **Emergency Medicine** 

**Provider Number:** 3176529 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1588840698 Languages: Spanish Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

**Podiatry** 

Brady, Chad D, DPM

Practice Name: PMG Ortho Podiatry at 2400 Unser

Provider Number: 1135436 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 08100

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 FAX: (505) 253-6101 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1891705794

Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Podiatric

Surgery

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Mitchell, Katrine, DPM

Practice Name: ABQ Health

Partners LLC

**Provider Number:** 2015374 Primary care provider: No

10511 Golf Course Rd NW

Ste 103

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 262-7281 FAX: (505) 262-7622

ADA accessible:

**National Provider Identifier** 

number: 1396857355

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Podiatric

Surgery

Williamson, Jonathan L,

Practice Name: New Mexico Foot And Ankle Institute Pc **Provider Number:** 2129664 Primary care provider: No

4801 McMahon Blvd NW

Ste 235

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

(505) 872-3333 Phone: FAX: (505) 899-3533 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1558592337

Languages: Portuguese

Male

Affiliations & Accreditations

Artesia General Hospital, Lovelace Medical Center-Gibson,

Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

**Professional** Counselor

Alamond, Jennifer Rory

Elizabeth, MA

Practice Name: Universal

Counseling, LLC

**Provider Number:** 3635377 Primary care provider: No

4011 Barbara Loop SE

Ste 205

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 859-7734 FAX: (505) 859-7602 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1588778310

Female

Babbitt, Alma R, MS

Practice Name: Gd Psych

Services, LLC

**Provider Number:** 3489820 Primary care provider: No

2200 Grande Blvd SE

Ste B

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 218-6383

FAX: (774) 221-9193

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier

1023368065

**number:** Female

Braught, Vanessa, LPC

Practice Name: Vanessa

Braught

**Provider Number:** 3505197 **Primary care provider:** No

4111 Barbara Loop SE

Ste E1

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 891-1583

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier
number: 1578081311

Female
Focus Type:
Anxiety Disorders

Bubar, Rhoda Walker, MA

**Practice Name:** PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005 **Provider Number:** 3014957

Primary care provider: No

4005 High Resort Blvd RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1942498456
Languages: Spanish

Female

Bunch, Kathlene, MS

Practice Name: Trauma Treatment Center LLC

Provider Number: 3498567
Primary care provider: No

1316 Jackie Rd Ste 900

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (505) 289-1042

ADA accessible: No National Provider Identifier number: 1891119574

(505) 466-5895

Female
Focus Type:

FAX:

Adolescent Psychiatry, Anxiety Disorders, Child Abuse, Eye Movement Desensitize and Reprocess, Post - Traumatic Stress Disorder, Sexual/Physical Abuse

Cravens, Robert, MC

**Practice Name:** Cravens Mental Health Services

**Provider Number:** 3874846 **Primary care provider:** No

1005 21st St SE

Ste 14

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 518-5757

FAX: (505) 461-6217

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1811136047

Male Focus Type:

Anxiety Disorders,
Bereavement/Grief Counseling,
Cognitive Behavioral Therapy,
Eye Movement Desensitize and
Reprocess, Personality
Disorders, Post - Traumatic
Stress Disorder, Stress
Management

Dubois, Patricia A, MSW

**Practice Name:** Dubois, Patricia A., LMHC

Provider Number: 1133604
Primary care provider: No

182 Perea Rd CORRALES, NM 87048

Phone: (505) 328-3449 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier

number: 1356421374
Female

Focus Type:

Anxiety Disorders,
Bereavement/Grief Counseling,
Depression, Gay/Lesbian Issues,

Mood Disorders, Post -

Traumatic Stress Disorder, Stress Management, Women's Issues

Failla, Jennifer H, MA

Practice Name: PeopleWorks

NM

Provider Number: 3639145
Primary care provider: No

1005 21st St SE

Ste B

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 990-4186

FAX: (505) 962-0247

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1487721130

Female Focus Type:

Attention Deficit Disorder, Bereavement/Grief Counseling, Codependency Issue, Cognitive Behavioral Therapy, Depression, Dissociative Disorder, Gay/Lesbian Issues, Gender Identity, Mood Disorders, Obsessive-Compulsive Disorder, Pain Management, Personality Disorders, Post - Traumatic Stress Disorder, Stress

Finley, Teresa Marie, MC

Management, Women's Issues

**Practice Name:** Universal Counseling, LLC

Provider Number: 3635384
Primary care provider: No

4011 Barbara Loop SE

Ste 205

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 859-7734

FAX: (505) 859-7602

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier

number: 1861842577

Female

Galles, Lisa, LPC

Practice Name: Gd Psych

Services, LLC

**Provider Number:** 3455393 **Primary care provider:** No

2200 Grande Blvd SE

Ste B

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 218-6383

FAX: (774) 221-9193

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier

number: 1144576844

number: 1144576844 Female

Focus Type:

Anxiety Disorders, Dissociative Disorder, Domestic Violence, Mood Disorders, Personality Disorders, Psychological Testing, Stress Management, Women's Issues

Galligan Jr, Robert, LPC

**Practice Name:** Desert Mountain IOP LLC

Provider Number: 3666179
Primary care provider: No

3301 Southern Blvd SE

Ste 105

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 270-0840

FAX: (210) 568-4066

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier
number: 1578771929

Male

Focus Type:

Addiction Specialist, Mood Disorders, Personality

Disorders, Psychological Testing **Gigante, Teresa , MA** 

Practice Name: Teresa A

Gigante

**Provider Number:** 3537628 **Primary care provider:** No

3949 Corrales Rd Suite 150

CORRALES, NM 87048 **Phone:** (505) 321-1008 **FAX:** (505) 898-5061

ADA accessible: No National Provider Identifier number: 1841478195

Female

Ho, Sarah J, LPC

Practice Name: Stacey A

Demarey

Provider Number: 3803447
Primary care provider: No
1740 Grande Blvd SE

. -

Ste D

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 218-6706

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1477049856

Female
Focus Type:

Anxiety Disorders, Dialectic Behavioral Therapy, Eye Movement Desensitize and Reprocess, Mood Disorders, Post - Traumatic Stress Disorder, Sexual/Physical Abuse, Stress Management

Jones, Jeremy S, MA
Practice Name: Jeremy Scott

Jones

**Provider Number:** 3676851 **Primary care provider:** No

201 Pinnacle Dr SE

**Suite 2412** 

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (503) 744-7440

FAX: (541) 248-1147

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier

number: 1730565995

Male Focus Type:

Addiction Specialist, Anxiety Disorders, Attention Deficit Disorder, Cognitive Behavioral Therapy, Depression, Gay/Lesbian Issues, Gender Identity, Mood Disorders

Lee, Luanne H, MA

**Practice Name:** Luanne H. Lee, LPCC, LPAT, CST

Provider Number: 2988919
Primary care provider: No

87 Lena Ct

CORRALES, NM 87048

Phone: (505) 450-9548

FAX: (505) 922-9548

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1568533404

Female

Martinez, Shelley D, MA

Practice Name: Headway Colorado Behavioral Health Services, Inc.

Provider Number: 3407523
Primary care provider: No

2320 Grande Blvd

Ste C

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (646) 453-6777

FAX: (833) 900-1747

ADA accessible: No National Provider Identifier number: 1518030451

Female

Martinez, Shelley D, MA

**Practice Name:** Shelley Martinez, LPCC, LLC

Provider Number: 3407523
Primary care provider: No

2320 Grande Blvd SE

Ste C

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 410-1773

FAX: (505) 890-5414

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier

Female Focus Type:

number:

Anxiety Disorders, Cognitive Behavioral Therapy, Depression, Post - Traumatic Stress Disorder, Women's Issues

1518030451

Moharter, Richard, MC

Practice Name: Petroglyph

Counseling, LLC

**Provider Number:** 3892549 **Primary care provider:** No

333 Rio Rancho Blvd NE

Ste 301

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (505) 226-057

Phone: (505) 226-0575

FAX: (505) 226-0575

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1114562188

Male

Focus Type:

Anxiety Disorders, Child Abuse, Cognitive Behavioral Therapy, Mood Disorders, Post -Traumatic Stress Disorder, Stress Management, Telemedicine

Nojek, Stephen C, LPC

Practice Name: Stephen C.

Nojek, LPC

**Provider Number:** 3462356 **Primary care provider:** No

2320 Grande Blvd SE

Ste C

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (505) 803-4788

FAX: (972) 736-2271 ADA accessible: No National Provider Identifier

number: 1730326398

Focus Type:

Adolescent Psychiatry, Anxiety Disorders, Attention Deficit Disorder, Bereavement/Grief Counseling, Cognitive Behavioral Therapy, Domestic Violence

Sandoval Carpenter, Antoinette, MA

Practice Name: Antoinette M.

Sandoval Carpenter

Provider Number: 3322387
Primary care provider: No

12 Unser Blvd

Ste D

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 896-2520

FAX: (505) 896-2515

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier

number: 1447226030

Female

Tobyas, Ariel, MC

**Practice Name:** Ducks in a Row Counseling, LLC

**Provider Number:** 3882715 **Primary care provider:** No

333 NM Hwy 528 SE

Ste 301B

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 633-8157

FAX: (505) 633-8157

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1922662881

Female Focus Type:

Anxiety Disorders, Cognitive Behavioral Therapy, Gay/Lesbian Issues, Parenting Issues, Post -Traumatic Stress Disorder, Stress Management, Telemedicine

Wee, Nan D, MA
Practice Name: Palliative

Care

Provider Number: 2990280
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd NE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

 Phone:
 (505) 253-6100

 FAX:
 (505) 559-1155

 ADA accessible:
 No

 National Provider Identifier

 number:
 1225019250

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Yerende, Efstathia , MA

Practice Name: Efstathia

Yerende

Provider Number: 3549289
Primary care provider: No

23 Calle Blanca south
CORRALES, NM 87048
Phone: (210) 800-6146
FAX: (210) 733-9916
ADA accessible: No
National Provider Identifier

number: Female

**Prosthetics** 

1811396823

Hanger Prosthetics & Orthotics West Inc.

Practice Name: Hanger Prosthetics & Orthotics West

Inc.

Provider Number: 2412347
Primary care provider: No

1904 Wellspring Ave SE

Suite 109

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 898-6856

FAX: (505) 899-6801

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier

number: 1902000771

Psychiatric/Mental Health Nursing

Aladeloye, Olatimbo , MSN

**Practice Name:** Deltoks Mental Healthcare Group,

LLC

**Provider Number:** 3820895 **Primary care provider:** No

10416 Calle

CORDOBA, NM 87114 **Phone:** (832) 887-7124 **FAX:** (937) 518-7764

FAX: (937) 518-7764
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier

**number:** 1780372128 Female

Focus Type:

Anxiety Disorders, Attention Deficit Disorder, Mood Disorders, Post - Traumatic Stress Disorder, Stress Management, Telemedicine

# DeLuisa, Jason B, APRN, MSN

**Practice Name:** FasPsych, LLC **Provider Number:** 2115348 **Primary care provider:** No

9310 Coors Blvd NW ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (877) 216-9880 FAX: (480) 269-9306 ADA accessible: No National Provider Identifier number: 1629200894

Male

Affiliations & Accreditations
Presbyterian Hospital

# Foresman, Jennifer E, DNP, PMHNP

Practice Name: FasPsych, LLC
Provider Number: 3272408
Primary care provider: No
9310 Coors Blvd NW
ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (877) 216-9880

FAX: (480) 269-9306

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier
number: 1306387733

Female

Itesa, Mercy , APRN, MSN

Practice Name: FasPsych, LLC
Provider Number: 3474503
Primary care provider: No
9310 Coors Blvd NW

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114 **Phone:** (877) 216-9880 **FAX:** (480) 269-9306

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier number: 1790272920

Female

Jaccard, Debra Joy, MSN

Practice Name: Debra J

Jaccard

Provider Number: 2432383
Primary care provider: No

2105 Golf Course Rd SE

Suite East

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 228-2853

FAX: (505) 300-5812

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier

number: 1033437876

Female

**Board Certification:** 

The American Nurses
Credentialing Center (ANCC)
Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Nkaime, Belinda, PNP

**Practice Name:** Headway Colorado Behavioral Health

Inc

Provider Number: 3841910
Primary care provider: No

184 Unser Blvd NE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (646) 941-7645

FAX: (929) 596-7897

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier
number: 1831837384

Female

Oji, Chikodili O, MSN

Practice Name: Divine
psychiatric foundation PLLC
Provider Number: 3869697
Primary care provider: No

4300 Ridgecrest Dr SE

Ste L PMB 1051

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (832) 362-5697

FAX: (832) 362-5697

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identific

National Provider Identifier number: 1356042949

Female
Focus Type:

Adolescent Psychiatry, Anxiety Disorders, Cognitive Behavioral Therapy, Group Therapy, Mood Disorders, Pain Management, Personality Disorders, Psychotic Disorders, Telemedicine

# Winters, Cristina Leigh, APRN

Practice Name: FasPsych, LLC
Provider Number: 2569994
Primary care provider: No

9310 Coors Blvd NW ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

(877) 216-9880

Phone:

Female

FAX: (480) 269-9306

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier

number: 1942527056

# **Psychiatry**

# Castro, Marygrace A, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio
Rancho High Resort 4005
Provider Number: 2209418
Primary care provider: No

4005 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000 FAX: (505) 462-8469 ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier number: 1275672289

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Psychiatry &

Neurology

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

# Castro, Marygrace A, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio
Rancho High Resort 4100
Provider Number: 2209418
Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE First Floor Infusion Center RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

**Phone:** (505) 462-8870 **FAX:** (505) 462-8868 **ADA accessible:** Yes

National Provider Identifier number: 1275672289

Female

Languages:

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Psychiatry &

Spanish

Neurology

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

## Helsell, John S, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005

**Provider Number:** 2497355 **Primary care provider:** No

4005 High Resort Blvd SE

**Family Practice** 

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000 FAX: (505) 462-8476 ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier number: 1609915644

Male

Languages:

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Psychiatry &

Spanish

Neurology

Affiliations & Accreditations

Kootenai Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital

Focus Type:

Adolescent Psychiatry, Child

Psychiatry

### Kumar, Kunal, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Heart Group

Provider Number: 3062543
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 291-2730 FAX: (505) 253-6301 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1437418068

Languages: Hindi

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Mahajan, Ritika, MD

Practice Name: PMG
Cardiology at 2400 Unser
Provider Number: 2687973
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 291-2730

FAX: (505) 253-6301

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1285947283

Languages: Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Mahajan, Ritika, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio
Rancho High Resort 4100
Provider Number: 2687973
Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE

OB/GYN

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 291-2730

FAX: (505) 462-8538

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1285947283

Languages: Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu

Female

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

# Psychiatry, Child and Adolescent

Helsell, John S, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio
Rancho High Resort 4005
Provider Number: 2497355

Primary care provider: No

4005 High Resort Blvd SE

**Family Practice** 

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000 FAX: (505) 462-8476 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1609915644

Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Psychiatry &

Neurology

Affiliations & Accreditations

Kootenai Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital

Focus Type:

Adolescent Psychiatry, Child

Psychiatry

# **Psychology**

Baron, Michael Philip, PhD

Practice Name: Michael P

Baron

**Provider Number:** 1152194 **Primary care provider:** No

1496 Sagebrush Dr CORRALES, NM 87048

Phone: (505) 843-7279
ADA accessible: No
National Provider Identifier
number: 1386711604

Male

Focus Type:

Anxiety Disorders, Bereavement/Grief Counseling, Mood Disorders, Parenting Issues, Stress Management

Bernard, Jennifer Fawn, PhD

**Practice Name:** PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005

**Provider Number:** 2838185 **Primary care provider:** No

4005 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000 FAX: (505) 462-8470 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier

number: 1205219623Languages: Spanish

Female

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Cass, Kamila Maria Inayat,

PhD

Practice Name: PMG
Bariatrics at 2400 Unser
Provider Number: 2660686

**Primary care provider:** 2400 Unser Blvd SE

1st Floor, 2nd Tower RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6050

FAX: (505) 253-6296

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier

number: 1710210331

Female

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Crotwell, Shirley Mae, PhD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Healthcare Services** 

**Provider Number:** 3092262 **Primary care provider:** No

2400 Unser Blvd NE

1st Floor

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6050

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1487179776

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Drury, Susanne S, PhD

Practice Name: Gd Psych

Services, LLC

**Provider Number:** 1141949 **Primary care provider:** No

2200 Grande Blvd SE

Ste B

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 218-6383

FAX: (774) 221-9193

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier
number: 1346363207

Female

Focus Type:

Addiction Specialist, Anxiety
Disorders, Attention Deficit
Disorder, Bereavement/Grief
Counseling, Dissociative
Disorder, Eye Movement
Desensitize and Reprocess,
Mood Disorders, Neuro-psych
Testing, Obsessive-Compulsive
Disorder, Parenting Issues,
Personality Disorders, Post
Traumatic Stress Disorder
(PTSD), Psychological Testing

Dumas, Kristina N, PSYD,

PhD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Healthcare Services** 

**Provider Number:** 3329069 **Primary care provider:** No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 08200

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100

FAX: (505) 253-6179

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1124529557

Languages: Russian

**Languages:** Female

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Etzel, Erin Nicole, PhD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005

Provider Number: 2990268
Primary care provider: No

4005 High Resort Blvd RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 462-6000 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier

number: 1578016994 Languages: Spanish

Female

Gatling, John, PhD

Practice Name: Thrive Counseling LLC

**Provider Number:** 3537497 **Primary care provider:** No

2600 American Rd SE

Suite 215

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (855) 284-7483

FAX: (617) 807-0958

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier

Male

number:

Hammond, Ann E, PhD

1528391133

**Practice Name:** PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005

Provider Number: 1141402
Primary care provider: No

4005 High Resort Blvd

The listing of providers in this directory is not a guarantee of benefits for the services they provide. Some hospital-based physicians such as anesthesiologists, pathologists, radiologists, neonatologists and emergency room physicians may not be network providers. You should always check with the provider before receiving services to confirm he or she is participating in First Health's network. You may incur additional costs if you use out-of-network providers.

Nο

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 (505) 291-2402 Phone: FAX: (505) 291-2490 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1366583296 Languages: Spanish

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Kindred Hospital - Albuquerque. Lovelace Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital

Focus Type:

Bereavement/Grief Counseling

Jones, Tera S, PhD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Healthcare Services** 

**Provider Number:** 3111369 Primary care provider: Nο

2400 Unser SE 1ST FL

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6050 ADA accessible: Nο **National Provider Identifier** number: 1356778344

Languages: Spanish

Female

Kuny, Ana V, PhD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Healthcare Services** 

Provider Number: 2679823 Primary care provider: No

4005 High Resort Blvd RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 559-6058 FAX: (505) 559-7015 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1548676703

Female

Kwilosz, Donna M, PhD

Practice Name: Unser

Languages: Spanish

Oncology

**Provider Number:** 1504469 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE 1st Fl, 2nd Tower RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8792

FAX: (505) 559-6100 ADA accessible: Nο National Provider Identifier number: 1699981506 Languages: Spanish

Female

Kwilosz, Donna M, PhD

Practice Name: Presbyterian **Healthcare Services** 

Provider Number: 1504469 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd, Northeast 1st Floor 2nd Tower RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 559-6100 ADA accessible: No National Provider Identifier

1699981506

Languages: Spanish

Female

number:

Kwilosz, Donna M, PhD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Hospital

Provider Number: 1504469 Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 559-6100 FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1699981506

Languages: Female

Lawry, Thomas Howard,

Spanish

PhD

Practice Name: PeopleWorks

NM

Provider Number: 3639093 Primary care provider: No

1005 21st St SE

Ste B

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 (505) 990-4186

FAX: (505) 962-0247 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier

1083714620

number: Male Focus Type:

Attention Deficit Disorder, Behavioral Health

Rehabilitation, Codependency Issue, Cognitive Behavioral

Therapy, Depression, Dissociative Disorder, Gay/Lesbian Issues, Gender

Identity, Health/Physical Disabilities, Mood Disorders, Obsessive-Compulsive Disorder, Pain Management, Parenting

Issues, Personality Disorders, Post - Traumatic Stress Disorder, Sexual/Physical Abuse, Stress

Management, Women's Issues

Penland, Elizabeth Ann, PhD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4005 **Provider Number:** 1108450

Primary care provider: No

4005 High Resort Blvd SE **Family Practice** 

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-6000 (505) 462-8476 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1558436964

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Doctors Hospital Parkway, Presbyterian Hospital

Focus Type:

Anxiety Disorders, Attention Deficit Disorder.

Bereavement/Grief Counseling, Cognitive Behavioral Therapy, Learning Disabilities, Mood Disorders, Psychological Testing,

Sexual/Physical Abuse

Wynne, Louis, PhD

Practice Name: Louis Wynne

Ph.D.

**Provider Number:** 1128409 Nο

Primary care provider: 4011 Barbara Loop SE

Ste 202

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 280-4400 FAX: (505) 897-2112 ADA accessible: Nο **National Provider Identifier** 

number: 1104908334 Languages: French

Male

**Pulmonary Disease** 

No

Bronitsky, Ronald W, MD

Practice Name: PMG Pulmonary at 2400 Unser **Provider Number:** 1135686

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Primary care provider:

(505) 253-6300 FAX. (505) 253-6179 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1689768053 Languages: German, Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Carle Foundation Hospital, Carle Hoopeston Regional Health Center, Presbyterian Healthplex, Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Bronitsky, Ronald W, MD

Practice Name: PMG Cardiology at 2400 Unser **Provider Number:** 1135686 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6300 (505) 253-6301 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1689768053

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

German, Spanish

Medicine

Languages:

Affiliations & Accreditations

Carle Foundation Hospital, Carle Hoopeston Regional Health Center, Presbyterian Healthplex, Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Diaz, Gonzalo, MD

Practice Name: Gonzalo Diaz

MD

Provider Number: 1114604
Primary care provider: No

1009 Golf Course Rd

Ste 109

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (915) 779-7378

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier
number: 1134129240

Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Del Sol Medical Center A Campus Of Las Palmas Del Sol Health, Las Palmas Camp Lpdsh, Memorial Medical Center, Providence Behavioral Health Hospital, The Hospitals Of Providence East Campus, The Hospitals Of Providence Memorial Campus, The Hospitals Of Providence Sierra Center

Esper, Ziad, MD

Practice Name: PMG
Cardiology at 2400 Unser
Provider Number: 3153080

No

Primary care provider: 2400 Unser Blvd SE

2400 Unser Blvd SE Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878

FAX: (505) 253-6301

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1184979809

Languages: Spanish

Male

Jensen, Craig A, MD
Practice Name: Intensivists
Provider Number: 1133562
Primary care provider: Yes
2400 Unser Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878

FAX: (505) 724-7239

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier

number: 1336233717

Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Plains Regional Medical Center, Presbyterian Espanola Hospital,

Presbyterian Hospital

### **Radiation Oncology**

Garg, Amit Kumar, MD

Practice Name: Palliative

Care

Provider Number: 1987344
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd NE RIO RANCHO. NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-2515

FAX: (505) 559-1155

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier
number: 1144463720

Medical license number:

MD2009-0216

Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Radiology **Affiliations & Accreditations**Md Anderson Cancer Center,

Presbyterian Hospital

Gopal, Ramesh S, MD, PhD

**Practice Name:** PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4100 **Provider Number:** 1135697

Primary care provider: 4100 High Resort Blvd SE Sleep/Pulmonary Suite 132 RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 291-2000 FAX: (505) 291-2606 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1306831862

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Radiology

Affiliations & Accreditations

Md Anderson Cancer Center, Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

# Radiology

**Northwest Imaging Center** 

Practice Name: Northwest Imaging Center

Provider Number: 1154651
Primary care provider: No
10200 Corrales Rd NW

Ste B4

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (800) 872-2575

FAX: (973) 257-0044

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier

number: 1235105800

# **Registered Dietician**

Chall-Silva, Cynthia I, RD

Practice Name: PMG
Bariatrics at 2400 Unser
Provider Number: 1610404
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6050

FAX: (505) 263-6296

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1982713202

Languages: Spanish

Female

Foreman, Laura, RD

Practice Name: ABQ Health

Partners Urology

**Provider Number:** 2710623 **Primary care provider:** No

10511 Golf Course Rd NW

Ste 103

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 262-7281

FAX: (505) 342-8401

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier

number: 1447515952

Female

Glasrud, Patricia, RD
Practice Name: ABQ Health

Partners LLC

**Provider Number:** 2127467 **Primary care provider:** No

10511 Golf Course Rd NW

Ste 103

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 262-7281

FAX: (505) 262-7622

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1548293111

Female

Johnston, Stephanie, RD

Practice Name: ABQ Health

Partners LLC

Provider Number: 2873980
Primary care provider: No

1721 Rio Rancho Dr SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 896-8600 FAX: (505) 896-8637 ADA accessible: No National Provider Identifier number: 1649627902

Female

Maracchini, Keri J, RD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Rust Medical Center** 

Provider Number: 3023376
Primary care provider: No
2400 Unser Blvd SE

Phone: (505) 253-6050

FAX: (505) 253-6344

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier

**number:** Female

# Rehabilitation Physical Therapy

1689119240

**Healthsouth Rehab Nm** 

Practice Name: Healthsouth

Rehab Nm

Provider Number: 1153651
Primary care provider: No
4801 McMahon Blvd NW

... 150

Ste 150

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 898-9700 FAX: (505) 898-8539 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1447209655

The listing of providers in this directory is not a guarantee of benefits for the services they provide. Some hospital-based physicians such as anesthesiologists, pathologists, radiologists, neonatologists and emergency room physicians may not be network providers. You should always check with the provider before receiving services to confirm he or she is participating in First Health's network. You may incur additional costs if you use out-of-network providers.

No

Medical license number:

195

**Rio Rancho Physical** 

**Therapy** 

Practice Name: Rio Rancho

**Physical Therapy** 

Provider Number: 1154713
Primary care provider: No

4516 Arrowhead Ridge Dr SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 896-4978

FAX: (505) 994-2842

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1104869387

Rheumatology

Annem, Chandrahasa, MD

**Practice Name:** PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4100

Provider Number: 2876087

Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 291-2222

FAX: (505) 462-8812

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1801175559

Languages: Hindi, Spanish, Telugu

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

Beg, Mirza Moazam, MD

Practice Name: PMG Urgent

Care

Provider Number: 3007612
Primary care provider: Yes

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 291-2222
FAX: (505) 462-8468
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier

number: 1922449974 Languages: Urdu

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital, University Hospital - University Of Missouri Health Care, Women'S & Children'S Hospital - University Of Missouri

Dodanwala, Hiranda, MD

**Practice Name:** Presbyterian Healthcare Services

Provider Number: 3129315
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1104180496

Female

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

Dodanwala, Hiranda, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Hospital

Provider Number: 3129315
Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 291-2222

FAX: (505) 994-9247

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier

number: 1104180496

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Garcia, Salvador Ricardo,

MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4100

Provider Number: 2876161
Primary care provider: No
4100 High Resort Blvd SE

Phone: (505) 291-2222

FAX: (505) 462-8812

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

number: 1598051245 Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

Trout, Ann Marie, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Hospital

**Provider Number:** 1538997 **Primary care provider:** No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 291-2222

FAX: (505) 994-9247

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1427095553

Medical license number:

MD2019-1071

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Cape Cod Hospital

Uribe, Jorge Armando, MD

**Practice Name:** Hospitalist Medicine Physicians of

Texas PLLC

Provider Number: 3062770

**Primary care provider:** Yes

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878 FAX: (253) 284-1881

ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1679872923

Medical license number: MD2017-0241

Languages: Spanish

canguages. Spanis

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

**Sleep Medicine** 

Yes

Boxer, Richard B, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio
Rancho High Resort 4100
Provider Number: 1145224

Primary care provider: 4100 High Resort Blvd SE Sleep/Pulmonary Suite 132

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8520

FAX: (505) 291-2606
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1164453502

ماد۱۸

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital,

Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Diaz, Gonzalo, MD

Practice Name: Gonzalo Diaz

MD

Provider Number: 1114604

Primary care provider: No

1009 Golf Course Rd

Ste 109

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (915) 779-7378 ADA accessible: No National Provider Identifier

number: 1134129240Languages: Spanish

Malo

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Internal

Medicine

Affiliations & Accreditations

Del Sol Medical Center A Campus Of Las Palmas Del Sol Health, Las Palmas Camp Lpdsh, Memorial Medical Center, Providence Behavioral Health Hospital, The Hospitals Of Providence East Campus, The Hospitals Of Providence Memorial Campus, The Hospitals Of Providence

Ianakieva, Dessislava, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Hospital

Sierra Center

**Provider Number:** 3889955 **Primary care provider:** No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8901

FAX: (505) 994-9247

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1386088516

Medical license number:

MD2017-0624

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Kumar, Kunal, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Heart Group** 

Provider Number: 3062543
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 18300

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 291-2730

FAX: (505) 253-6301

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1437418068

Languages: Hindi

Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Santos, Alberto, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio
Rancho High Resort 4100
Provider Number: 2448235
Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO. NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8520 FAX: (505) 462-8812

ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1285894600

Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Psychiatry &

Neurology

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Baylor Regional Medical Center At Plano, Presbyterian Hospital

**Social Services** 

De Vries, Bertha, LCSW

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Rust Medical Center

**Provider Number:** 2959846 **Primary care provider:** No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-7878 FAX: (505) 253-1146 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** 

number: 1114469756Languages: Spanish

Female

De Vries, Bertha, LCSW

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Hospital

**Provider Number:** 2959846 **Primary care provider:** No

4100 High Resort

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8901

FAX: (505) 994-9247

ADA accessible: Yes

National Provider Identifier
number: 1114469756

Languages: Spanish

Female

Speech Therapy

VibrantCare

Rehab-Albuquerque West

Practice Name: VibrantCare
Rehab-Albuquerque West
Provider Number: 1154632
Primary care provider: No

4824 McMahon Blvd NW

Ste 101

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 897-3575

FAX: (505) 897-3726

ADA accessible: No

National Provider Identifier
number: 1033115050

Medical license number:

00179

**Sports Medicine** 

Select Physical Therapy

Practice Name: Select Physical Therapy

Provider Number: 1153744
Primary care provider: No

2113 Golf Course Rd

Ste 106

number:

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 898-9700 FAX: (505) 898-8539 ADA accessible: No National Provider Identifier

1447209655

Medical license number:

195

Surgery, General

Bishop, Jennifer D, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Healthcare Services** 

Provider Number: 2498244
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser SE Suite 08100

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1073777140
Medical license number:

MD2016-0573

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Surgery

Coston, Sean D, MD

Practice Name: PMG General

Surgery at 2400 Unser

Provider Number: 1134647

Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 08100

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

 Phone:
 (505) 253-6100

 FAX:
 (505) 253-6179

 ADA accessible:
 Yes

 National Provider Identifier

 number:
 1609961887

Italian

Male

Languages:

**Board Certification:** 

Presbyterian Hospital

American Board of Surgery
Affiliations & Accreditations

De Pirro, Elizabeth D, MD

Practice Name: PMG Urgent

Care

**Provider Number:** 930569 **Primary care provider:** Yes

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8870 FAX: (505) 462-8346 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1659360527

Languages: Spanish

Female

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Dittrich, Karl P, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Hospital

Provider Number: 1132483
Primary care provider: No

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 **Phone:** (505) 462-8901

FAX: (505) 994-9247 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1295715225

Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Surgery

Affiliations & Accreditations

Memorial Health System, Penrose-St. Francis Health

Services, Presbyterian Hospital

Eid, Kareem Riad Mostafa, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

Rust Medical Center

Provider Number: 3054614
Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE
RIO RANCHO, NM 87124
Phone: (505) 253-6100
FAX: (505) 253-1146
ADA accessible: Yes
National Provider Identifier
number: 1649590118

Languages: Spanish
Male

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital, Vanderbilt University Medical

Freeman, David H, MD Practice Name: ABQ Health

Partners LLC

Provider Number: 3076277
Primary care provider: No
10511 Golf Course Rd NW

Ste 103

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114 (505) 262-7281 Phone: FAX: (505) 262-7622 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1205197837

Male

Hudenko, Kevin E, MD Practice Name: PMG General Surgery at 2400 Unser

**Provider Number:** 

1144230 Primary care provider: Nο

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 08100

Phone: (505) 253-6100 FΔX· (505) 253-6179 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1083608996

Spanish

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Male

Languages:

**Board Certification:** American Board of Surgery

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital, Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Hudenko, Kevin E, MD

Practice Name: PMG Rio Rancho High Resort 4100 **Provider Number:** 1144230 Primary care provider: Nο

4100 High Resort Blvd SE **Hematology Oncology** 

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 462-8870

FAX: (505) 462-8868 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1083608996

Spanish

Male

Languages:

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Surgery **Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital, Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital

Joshi, Mandip, MD Practice Name: ABQ Health

Partners LLC

Provider Number: 2774311 Primary care provider:

10511 Golf Course Rd NW

Ste 103

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 262-7281 (505) 262-7622 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1891945002 Medical license number:

09752838

Languages: Nepali

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Surgery **Affiliations & Accreditations** Cleveland Clinic Florida Weston Hospital

Lee, Joon Ho, MD

Practice Name: PMG General Surgery at 2400 Unser

Provider Number: 2837204 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Ste 08100

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 (505) 253-6179 ADA accessible: National Provider Identifier number: 1134275811 Languages: Korean, Spanish

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital

May, David K, MD

Practice Name: ABQ Health

Partners LLC

Provider Number: 2887675 Primary care provider: No

Ste 204

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

10511 Golf Course Rd NW

Phone: (505) 232-1100 FAX: (505) 232-1121 ADA accessible: No National Provider Identifier number: 1841597127

Affiliations & Accreditations Geisinger Community Medical Center, Geisinger Medical Center, Presbyterian Espanola Hospital

Mitchell, Katrina B, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Rust Medical Center** 

**Provider Number:** 2754806 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 559-6100 FAX: (505) 253-1146 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1225233760

Female

**Board Certification:** 

Languages: Spanish

American Board of Surgery Affiliations & Accreditations Md Anderson Cancer Center

Rael, Stephanie, MD

Practice Name: Lovelace

**General Surgery** 

**Provider Number:** 2440131 Primary care provider: No 10511 Golf Course Rd NW ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 262-7281 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1588860381

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Surgery **Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Lovelace Medical Center

Rael, Stephanie, MD Practice Name: ABQ Health

Partners LLC

**Provider Number:** 2440131 Primary care provider: Nο

10511 Golf Course Rd NW

Ste 103

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 262-7281 FAX: (505) 262-7622 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1588860381

Male

**Board Certification:** American Board of Surgery **Affiliations & Accreditations**  Lovelace Medical Center

Rice, William V, MD

Practice Name: PMG Bariatrics at 2400 Unser

Provider Number: 2695728 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE 1st Floor, 2nd Tower RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 253-6050 FAX: (505) 253-6296 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** 

1902840606

number: Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Surgery

Affiliations & Accreditations

Presbyterian Hospital, Presbyterian Rust Medical

Center

Rueda, Carlos Alberto, MD

Practice Name: PMG Bariatrics at 2400 Unser

**Provider Number:** 2665713 Primary care provider: Nο

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 253-6300

FAX: (505) 263-6296 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1407902034 Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Surgery **Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

Seedman, Susan ANN, MD

Practice Name: PMG Cardiology at 2400 Unser **Provider Number:** 1147452 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 559-6100 FAX: (505) 253-1146 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1710993803 Languages: Spanish

Female

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Surgery

Affiliations & Accreditations

Albuquerque-Amg Specialty Hospital, Healthsouth Rehabilitation Hospital Of Humble, Lovelace Hospital Rehab, Lovelace Hospital Westside, Lovelace Women'S Hospital, Portneuf Medical Center, Presbyterian Kaseman Hospital, St. Vincent Hospital, St. Vincent Regional Medical Center

Tyner, Ryan, MD

Practice Name: Lovelace

**General Surgery** 

**Provider Number:** 2396081 Primary care provider:

10511 Golf Course Rd NW

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

(505) 262-7281 ADA accessible: **National Provider Identifier** number: 1003092701

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Surgery

Tyner, Ryan, MD

Practice Name: ABQ Health

Partners LLC

Provider Number: 2396081 Primary care provider: No

10511 Golf Course Rd NW

Ste 103

ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 262-7281 FAX: (505) 262-7622 ADA accessible: Yes

**National Provider Identifier** number: 1003092701

Male

**Board Certification:** American Board of Surgery

> **Undersea** & **Hyperbaric Medicine**

Savaser, Davut J, MD Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Rust Medical Center** 

Provider Number: 2439979 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SF RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 FAX: (505) 253-1146 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier number: 1922266089

Languages: French, Spanish, Turkish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Emergency

Medicine

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

University Of California San Diego Medical Center

**Urgent Care Clinic** 

**Presbyterian Urgent Care** 

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Urgent Care** 

Provider Number: 1156034 Primary care provider: Nο

4100 High Resort Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8217 FAX: (505) 462-8239 ADA accessible: Yes National Provider Identifier

Urology

1235115676

Gist, Christopher William,

number:

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Healthcare Services** 

Provider Number: 2341715 Primary care provider:

2400 Unser Blvd SE

Lower Level

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 (505) 253-1146 ADA accessible: No National Provider Identifier

number: Male

Board Certification:

American Board of Urology

1881685584

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Albany Memorial Hospital, Presbyterian Hospital, Samaritan Hospital, Seton Hlth Syst-St Mary'S Hosp

Gutow, Stefan H, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Healthcare Services** 

**Provider Number:** 945479 Primary care provider:

2400 Unser SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 253-6100 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1386691772 Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Urology

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Lovelace Hospital Westside, Lovelace Medical Center, Lovelace Women'S Hospital,

Presbyterian Hospital

Vascular Neurology

Dennis, Lyle James, MD

Practice Name: Presbyterian

**Healthcare Services** 

**Provider Number:** 1481359 Primary care provider:

2400 Unser SE

RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

Phone: (505) 462-8901 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1598729220 Medical license number:

MD2022-0662

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Psychiatry &

Neurology

**Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Aspirus Rhinelander Hospital, Aspirus Stevens Point Hospital, Aspirus Tomahawk Hospital, Carle Health Pekin Hospital, **Englewood Hospital And Medical** Center, Froedtert South Kenosha Hospital, Nebraska Medical Center, Presbyterian Hospital

Valenta, Douglas A, MD

Practice Name: Emergency

Medicine

**Provider Number:** 3071340 Primary care provider: No

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124 Phone: (505) 253-6100 FAX: (505) 253-6100 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** number: 1629327986

Male

Languages:

**Vascular Surgery** 

Spanish

Rueda, Carlos Alberto, MD

Practice Name: PMG Bariatrics at 2400 Unser

**Provider Number:** 2665713 Primary care provider:

2400 Unser Blvd SE RIO RANCHO, NM 87124

(505) 253-6300 FAX: (505) 263-6296 ADA accessible: Yes **National Provider Identifier** 

number: 1407902034 Languages: Spanish

Male

**Board Certification:** 

American Board of Surgery **Affiliations & Accreditations** 

Presbyterian Hospital

#### How we build our network

To build our network, we look at how many primary and specialty care doctors are in a specific area. We also look at hospitals and other health care providers. This way we can make enough providers available to meet your health care needs. And, so you don't have to go a long way or spend a lot of time getting there.

All doctors and hospitals must meet certain standards and agree to rates with us before joining our network.

#### **Hospitals**

One of the ways we lower health care costs is by building networks with a focus on quality and cost. We evaluate and select hospitals for our networks using both quality and cost-efficiency measures. We measure quality using specific established standards. To measure cost efficiency, we compare each hospital to other hospitals in the area.

#### **Doctors**

We choose our network doctors from multiple specialty types as well as primary care. Doctors must meet certain standards and agree to rates with us before joining our network. The standards used vary depending on the doctor's specialty.

- Allergy/Immunology
- Dermatology
- Endocrinology
- Infectious Disease
- Nephrology
- Ophthalmology
- Pulmonary Critical Care
- Rheumatology
- Cardiology
- Cardio Thoracic Surgery
- Gastroenterology
- General Surgery
- Neurology
- Neurosurgery
- Ob/Gyn
- Orthopedics
- Otolaryngology
- Plastic Surgery
- Urology
- Vascular Surgery

For more on how we credential primary care physicians and specialists visit: http://www.aetna.com/docfind/cms/html/MedicalCredentialing.html

For more on how we credential hospitals and other health care providers visit: <a href="http://www.aetna.com/docfind/cms/html/HospitalCredentialing.html">http://www.aetna.com/docfind/cms/html/HospitalCredentialing.html</a>

Index	Binder, Ethan , MD28	Clanon, Elaine , CNP61	Eye Assoc Of New Mexico . 47,
A	Binder, Mitchell J, MD 24, 28, 36	Clavell, Christine I, MD 47	48
Aamodt, Denise , MD 16	Bish, Joseph E, PA-C60	Concha, Isabel G, CNP 41	F
Abeyta, Laura L, MD 56	Bishop, Jennifer D, MD 73	Constant, Mitchell Wayne, PA-	Fabbroni, Lydia , LSW, MS, MSW
Abou Jaoude, Dory R, MD . 24	Bjerum, Catherine M, MD 27, 28	C	Failla, Jennifer H, MA 66
Abriola, Sergio , MD 49	Black, Levi Colter, CRNA39	29	Farrer, Julie , MD 22, 30
Achilles, Amanda Dawn, OD .48	Blanford, Gregory W, PT59	Cordero Reyes, Andrea	Favis, Jessica A, MD51
Acklen, Christine Renee,	Bolton, Travis L., MD 25	Margarita, MD 24, 25	Ferguson, Karista, PT 59
MSW11	Bosco, Cara M, MD, PA .14, 60	Coston, Sean D, MD 73	Fillmore, Devan J, OD48
Aguirre, Rogelio , PT 59	Bourbon, Rebecca L, PA-C . 60	Cousens, Timothy P, PT 59	Finley, Laura E, MD56
Ajayi-Obe, Akinbola Adewole, MD27	Boxer, Richard B, MD28, 72	Cox, Connie C, MSW 11	Finley, Patricia M, CRNA51
Akinboyewa, Ibukun Julia,	Boyd, David Michael, MD50	Cox, Kimberly A, CNM	Finley, Teresa Marie, MC66
MD17, 24	Boyd, Lisa K, CRNA 50	Cox, Meredith A, MD 45	Fontana, Santana M, MD 17, 20
Aladeloye, Olatimbo , MSN . 67	Brady, Chad D, DPM 65	Crago, Sylvia S, MD 56	Forbes-Crowe, Feneta, NP .41
Alamond, Jennifer Rory	Braught, Vanessa , LPC 66	Cravens, Robert , MC	Ford, Jeanna Ann, CNP 41
Elizabeth, MA65	Brichta, Patrick C, CNP 50	Criddle, Michael W, MD 54	Foreman, Laura, RD71
Alexander, Ian J, MD 55	Briones, Monica E, MD 50	Crotwell, Shirley Mae, PhD . 69	Foresman, Jennifer E, DNP,
Allen, Laura A, MD 5, 27	Brisson, Jessica , PA-C 61	Cunningham, Hallee , PT59	PMHNP5, 68
Aller-Huggins, Maria G, CRNA39	Bronitsky, Ronald W, MD70	Currie Jane CNR 41	Foucar, Mary Kathryn, MD . 51
Anderson, Christopher Alan,	Brown, Jeremy R, PA-C 61	Currie, Jenna , CNP 41	Fowler, Melanie C, FNP 41
MD13, 35	Brown, Kristin Marie, MA 5	Curtis, Erin L, MD 50	Freeman, David H, MD 73
Anderson, Cindy V, MSW11	Brown, Melvin D, PA-C 61 Brown, Steven L, MD . 6, 8, 29	D Doi: Waiwai DO 27	Friedman, Daniel B, MD6, 9
Anderson, Lisa , LISW11	Bruce, James S, MD 56	Dai, Weiwei , DO 37	Frohmader, Robert , CNP41
Andzelik, Aaron John, OD . 48	Bryan, Carolyn K, MD50	D'Avila, Theresa Ann, PA-C .61 Davis, Geri , CNP 41	G Callagran Ivan Cabriel MD 56
Annem, Chandrahasa, MD .72	Bubar, Rhoda Walker, MA . 66	De Pirro, Elizabeth D, MD . 29,	Gallegos, Juan Gabriel, MD .56
Anozie, Chidinma , MD 17	Buchanan, Lauren A, MD50	49, 73	Galles, Lisa , LPC 66
Archuleta, Kimberly D, CNP .40	Buchwald, Jason D, MD 29	De Vries, Bertha, LCSW73	Galligan Jr, Robert , LPC66 Gano, Gail Hunt, ACRNP,
Archuleta, Manuel C, MD56	Bui, Quynh-Anh, MD29	DeHoyos, Patricia, MSW11	MSN42
Armentrout, Matthew Harris, OD48	Bujoi, Mihaela Bumbac, MD 6, 8,	DeLuisa, Jason B, APRN,	Garcia, Edwina C, PA-C 62
Armijo, Beeling M, MD . 24, 56	29	MSN68	Garcia, Michael , MD17
Artiaga, Victoria Ann, CNP . 40	Bunch, Kathlene , MS 66	Demarey, Stacey A, MSW . 11	Garcia, Salvador Ricardo,
Attreya, Akash Kanwal, DO .20,	Burgelin, Valerie A, CNP40	Demeter, Andrea , MD 50	MD30, 72
24, 27	Burks, Pamela A, MS 61	Dennis, Lyle James, MD .38, 75	Garcia, Victoria E, MD46
Awdisho, Alan , DO28	Bush, Nichelle , NP41	Derr, Tina F, PA-C 62	Garg, Amit Kumar, MD71
Ayub, Carlos A, MD28	Bustos, Jeramiah , MD . 14, 29	Dialysis Clinic Inc 13	Garrett, Loretta A, CNM .39, 42
Azzouqah, Ola M, MD28	Butler, Marvin R, PA-C14	Diaz, Gonzalo , MD 70, 72	Gates, Deitra , CNS11
В	Butner, Brent , CRNA 50	Dittrich, Karl P, MD 23, 73	Gatling, John , PhD 69
Babbitt, Alma R, MS 65	С	Dobson, Alan M, MD 51 Dodanwala, Hiranda , MD	Geary, Sandra , MSW
Baca-Williams, Lynette , CNP 40	Cabrera, Marie , PhD 58	Doyle, Jacqueline Jessica, PA-	Gervais, Carole E, MD57
Bacevich, Mary E, NP 40	Calhoun, David Lee, MD 50	C62	Gigante, Teresa , MA66
Bakunas, Carrie A, MD 13	Camacho, Jenny Elyse, MD .36, 56	Drummond, Analissa , PA-C .62	Gilbert-Savi, Abigail M, CNP .42
Balduf, Lisa M, MD49	Campbell, Paul A, MD 50	Drury, Susanne S, PhD 69	Gilcrease, Craig K, PA-C62
Ballew, Nina G, OD48	Caprietta, Javed , CNP 41	Dubois, Patricia A, MSW .11, 66	Gill, Ahmad Javed, MD 25 Gillum, Judith L, CNP 51
Banks, Adam Z, MD 28	Careskey, Joshua M, MD .6, 56	Duke, Susan E, DO30	Gilmore, Carl Jan, MD
Baral, Pramesh , MD 17	Caridi, Bruno J, MD45	Dumas, Kristina N, PSYD,	Giner, Juliette J, MD 25
Baron, Michael Philip, PhD . 69	Casillas, Danielle Kristie,	PhD38, 69	Gist, Christopher William, MD 75
Barron, Danica Natasha, MD 14	CPNP 41	E	Gladwell, Jacqueline M, MD .57
Bauman, Michael J, MD 14	Cass, Kamila Maria Inayat,	Edens, Jamie Fanning, PA-C 62	Glasrud, Patricia , RD71
Bayes, Kerry L, NP	PhD69 Castaneda, Victoria L, MD . 25,	Edmonds, Elaine Sue, MD, PhD37	Glick, Alexa, MA6
Bednarz, Krystyna P, MD14	55, 56	Eid, Kareem Riad Mostafa,	Godley, LaJena A, MC
Beebe, Ellen Marie, OD 48	Castro, Marygrace A, MD 37, 38,	MD73	Golubev, luri , MD 47
Beg, Mirza Moazam, MD 28, 72	68	Eklund, Cameron , PA-C62	Gomez, Maria M, MA 6
Belluomini, Melissa A, CNP .40 Benavidez, Jacqueline N, NP 40	Cato, Erin A, PA-C61	Elgas, Holly Lynn, MD14	Gonzales, Elsa M, CNP 42
Bennett, Charles , MD5	Cavanaugh, Brendan James, MD 7, 8, 29	El-Sabawy, Medhat A, PA-C .62	Gonzales, Jason T, PA-C 22, 30,
Benson, Amy C, MD 49	Chall-Silva, Cynthia I, RD71	Enav, Benjamin I, MD	62
Berdecia, Mila , MD	Chavez, Lena , CNP 41	Erinle, Ayodele O, MD51	Gonzales-Rogers, Susanna M, MD 13, 25, 30
Bernard, Jennifer Fawn, PhD 28,	Cheema, Umar, MD 5, 55	Esper, Ziad , MD71	Gonzalez, Jessica, PA-C62
69	Cherukuri, Leena, MD . 17, 20	Etsitty, Edison V, MD 45	Good, John , MD57
Bettencourt, Kevin , PA-C60	Chu, Qi , MAO5	Etzel, Erin Nicole, PhD	Goolsby, James P, MD9, 30
Bieniarz, Mark C, MD	Clanon, David Lawrence, MD 29	Evans, Eric J, CNP41	Gopal, Ramesh S, MD, PhD .71
Bigelow, Daryl W, OD48			

Goshy, Marianne , MD14, 17, 21	Jee, Rebecca S, CNP42	Love, John , LCSW12	Nathan, Carly, CNM 40
Goss, Jerome E, MD 9, 30	Jensen, Craig A, MD .13, 31, 71	LSG and Associates Inc6	Nelson, DeAnn Lynn, CNP . 44
Goyal, Karen K, PA-C 63	Jenssen, Sigmund G, MD10, 37,	Lujan, Lisa , MSW12	New Mexico Foot and Ankle
Grant, Haley Jaey, NP42	38	Lukasavage, Frank P, LSW .12	Institute53
Griego, Janet E, MD 55	Jochems, Gregory E, MD57	M	Nicosia-Murphy, Shelby , PA-C 64
Griffin, John , MS5	Johnson, Bridgett M, NP 43	Maas, H Alexander, DO 15	Nielsen, Maude E, MD
Guerrero, Andrea, MD 57	Johnson, Fa-tia K, APRN, CNP	Maben, Kevin C, MD 57	Nirgudkar, Pratibha A, BS,
Gummadi, Naveen Kumar,	Johnson, Malcolm Che, MD .52	Macias, Dwayne, PT59	OTR47
MD25	Johnston, John G, CRNA39	Macias, Leonardo , MD . 9, 32	Nkaime, Belinda, PNP
Gurdian, Frank C, MD . 22, 30	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	MacKenzie, John R, ACRNP,	Nojek, Stephen C, LPC 67
Gutow, Stefan H, MD75	Johnston, Mark Phillip, CNP .43	MSN, NP 52	Northwest Imaging Center 71
Guttmann, John L, MD18	Johnston, Stephanie , RD71	Mahajan, Karan, MD26	Nweke, Chinedu P, MD 36
Н	Jones, Aimee L, PA, PA-C . 63	Mahajan, Ritika, MD37, 68	O
Halvorson-Kelley, Linda J,	Jones, Jeremy S, MA 67	Mahan, Karen A, MSW 12	
CNP42	Jones, Tera S, PhD70	Malik, Imtiaz A, PA-C 64	
Hammer, Michaela L, MSW .12	Jordan, Roberto F, MD18	Mancini, Felicia E, CNM 39	Oji, Chikodili O, MSN 68
Hamming, Zwaantje Helena,	Jordan, Sara Meltzer, MD . 23	Mansell, Kimberly Grant, DO .15	Ong, Erwyn Chua, MD . 16, 32
CFNP 42	Joshi, Mandip , MD74	Maracchini, Keri J, RD71	Orchard, Robert Charles, MD 10, 38
Hammond, Ann E, PhD 69	Joste, Nancy E, MD52	Marin, Guilherme Bromberg,	Ortiz, Melissa , CNP 44
Hammond, Isaac , PA-C 63	K	MD	
Hanger Prosthetics & Orthotics	Kagan, Seth Elliott, MD . 26, 31	Marin, Vanessa Cole, MD 7, 10,	Ostrem, Kristen M, CNM
West Inc	Karaian, Charles H, MD7, 9	32	Overman, Jennifer , DPH58
Hanlon, Brittany Paula, CNP .42	Kasemsap, Pawitta , MD57	Marquez, Rachel E, CPNP . 43	Owens, Yvette Nicole, MD15, 26
Hannah, Michelle E, CNP42	•	Marsh, Barbara Charlotte, MD47	Р
Hanranhan, Hope E, OD48		Martin, John R, MD52	Palakawong Na Ayudhya,
Hansen, Ashley P, PA-C 63	Khader Eliyas, Javed , MD . 36	Martinez, Elea A, DNP43	Pilaiporn , MD 16, 32
Hardy, Eric , PA-C 63	Khaliqdina, Shehryar , MD . 31	Martinez, Shelley D, MA 67	Palley, Gabriel , MD19
Hardy, Eva A, CNP42	Khalsa, Silvia C, MD 18, 21	May, David K, MD13, 74	Palmer, Kelly L, CRNA, OT . 39
Harralson, Thomas G, MD18, 25	Kifle, Medhanie H, PA-C 63	McAlester, Jaclyn Marie, CNP43	Pangan, Eliezer R, CNP 44
Hayes, David Michael, MD . 25,	Kinane, Bridget M, PA63	McCollum, Jeff P, FNP44	Parkin, Natalie M, PA-C 64
30	King, Stacey , CNP43		Paruchuri, Sri Rama Krishn B,
Health Horizons, Inc 46	Kinnunen, Joshua, CNP43	McCoy-Vialpando, Megan , CNP	MD
Healthsouth Rehab Nm . 59, 71	Klein, Maria, CNP43	McGlone, Janis , MSW12	Patel, Sonal N, MD36, 58
Helsell, John S, MD 68, 69	Kliot, Benjamin , MD 14	McGuire, Lisa E, MD 52	Patman, Brianna I, MD53
Hemmen, Andrew M, MD51	Klocek, Shawn , PA-C64		Payne, Janelle A, PT 59
Henningsen-Schwarz, Kristin S,	Komadina, Steven Anthony,	, ,	Peacock, Joan Devine, CNP .44
CNM51	MD46	Medrano, Audrey Leslie, MSW12	Pediatrix Cardiology of New
Hermann, Kirsten Louise, MA 35	Kumar, Kunal , MD . 37, 68, 73	Mehta, Nishit , MD15	Mexico PC7, 55
Hernandez Torres, Carlos N,	Kuny, Ana V, PhD 70	Melendez, Robert F, MD47	Pediatrix Medical Group Of New
MD18, 24	Kwilosz, Donna M, PhD 70	Mella, Kimberly Ann, CNP . 52	Mexico36
Herrick, Claire Elliott, MD46	L		Penland, Elizabeth Ann, PhD 70
Hewitt, Candice L, PA 63	La Monica, Gene E, MD .36, 46	Mendoza-Gomez, Rebeca J, PA 64	Peralta, Mel Angel, MD7, 10, 33, 39
Hightower, Stephen Frank,	Larivee, Rachel Marie, MD . 18	Meyers, John W, CRNA 39	Perez, Victoria C, DPT, PT . 59
MD23, 31	Lavalette, Sarah Anne, CRNA39	Mikkelson, Paul Andrew, MD 13	Pertl, Karen L, CRNA39
Hillam, Steven J, DO 47		Milazzo, Eliana , MD 32	
Hite, Natasha , PT59	Lawrence, Mary Ellen, MD . 23, 26, 27, 31		
Ho, Sarah J, LPC 66	Lawry, Thomas Howard, PhD 70	Miller, Jeffrey D, MD 19 MinuteClinic, the medical clinic	Petroglyph Pathology Services 55
Hobley, Kenlyn J, MD 14	Lawson, Shannon L, PA-C . 64	in CVS/pharmacy 13	Pickard, Mary, PA-C64
Holley, Benjamin P, CNP42	Lee Lewis, Dara K, MD .7, 9, 31	Mitchell, Katrina B, MD74	Pierson, Bobbi , PT59
Holt, Brian Lee, MD52	Lee, Joon Ho, MD74	Mitchell, Katrine , DPM	Poblete, Riggs , PT
Hooper, Catherine A, PA-C . 63	Lee, Luanne H, MA67	Mobyed, Robert , DPT, PT . 59	Presbyterian Urgent Care75
Hudenko, Kevin E, MD74		Moharter, Richard, MC 67	•
Huerta, Aubrey S, MS63	Lesher, Mark P, MD 47	Montoya, Lisa M, ACRNP, NP44	Pylman, Michael L, MD5
Ī	Lessen, Maya A, CNP	•	Q
lanakieva, Dessislava , MD .18,	Lewis, Reina , OT 47	Montoya, Matthew R, MD53	Qaseem, Tahir , MD22, 33
72	Liao, Selena , MD 54	Moraga, Naomi , CNP	Quest Diagnostics 35
lbe, Chimkama Ngozi, MD26, 31	Liberty Dialysis - Rio Rancho 13	Morris, Scott K, PA-C 64	R
lerides, Loutsios K, MD 31	Liu, Ming , MD 32	Mozes, Abby N, MD	Rael, Stephanie , MD74
Imanpour, Jafar , MD31	Lodhi, Mohammed Aslam Khan,	Mulligan, Sandra G, MD 53	Raiten, Joshu , MD55
Imoisi, Aroboyi V, MD18	MD	Mura, Trish, CNP 44	Raja Shankar, Latha, MD . 19
Inigo, Carmen P, MD57	Loftus, Stephanie R, OD 48	Musgrave, Zachary M, DO . 19,	Ramo, Barry William, MD .6, 10,
Itesa, Mercy , APRN, MSN . 68	Longley, Thomas William, MD19	21, 57	33
	Loos, Karola Silke, MSW12	Myers, Lori , CNP 44	Rand, Belinda Anne, NP 44
J	Lopez, Veronica Eileen, CNP 43	Myers, Randall Todd, MD 15, 26	Rangel, Robert , PHARM, D .59
Jaccard, Debra Joy, MSN68	Lopez-Colberg, Isabel , MD .19	N	Reagan, Terrence D, MD19
Jariwala, Ruchita Ujjval, MD .31	Loucks, Christopher , MD52	Nandy, Nina , MD 22, 32	

Reddy, Soumya , MD33	Soto-Hernandez, Anti N, MD 20
Reeser, Anne I, ARNP5	Spadaro, Fabio , MD 20
Reyes, Renato A, MD 23, 26, 33	Spaulding, John E, MD 15
Rice, William V, MD74	Spielbusch, Karen J, CFNP .53
Ridsdale, Star A, LMT36	St. Arnold, Daniel J, MD .15, 20,
Rio Rancho Physical Therapy 60, 72	Stermer, Clifford , MD 34
Therapy 60, 72 Rio Rancho VA CBOC 36	Stevens, Laurel A, CFNP
Rode, Richard J, PA-C	Stevens, Mark J, DO 20
Romero, Jimmy L, MD . 19, 21	Strosnider, Jeffrey C, OD
Roy, Praveen Kumar, MD 22, 33	Sugar, Melissa D, MD 54
Rueda, Carlos Alberto, MD .74,	Sullivan, Robert L, MA
75	Swank, Katherine K, MD
S	T
Saaraswat, Tanuj , MD . 19, 38,	Tanner, Savannah , PA-C65
49	Taylor, Anu , MD34
Saavedra, Christine , CNP . 44	Thakur, Ajit Singh, MD
Sadler, Corinn M, MD16	Thal, Alyson P, MD
Saffarian, Nasser, MD . 27, 33	Thompson, Lisa Ella, MD
Saiz, Lori D, MD46	Thorson, David C, MD 16
Salcido, Elisha , PA-C64	Tobyas, Ariel, MC67
Salinas, Melissa , PA-C 64	TopSky, Elizabeth M, MD20
Sanchez, John G, MSSW12	• • •
Sanchez-Gallegos, Diana , ACRNP, CNP, MS, RNP 45	Torres, Melissa T, CNP 45 Toya, Yolandra , MD 58
Sandhu, Baljinder S, MD	Trauma Treatment Center
Sandoval Carpenter, Antoinette	LLC12
, MA67	Trost, Louis F, MD20, 22
Santos, Alberto, MD . 8, 38, 73	Trout, Ann Marie, MD72
Sara, Rady , DO58	Tyner, Ryan , MD 75
Savaser, Davut J, MD75	t
Schannen, Andrew, MD .24, 49	tarakji, Muhammad Anas, MD 54
Schauer, Jane E, MD .7, 10, 33	U
Schneidmiller, James A, MD . 5	Uribe, Jorge Armando, MD .34,
Scott, Ronald W, BPH53	72
Scott, Stephanie , PA-C 65	Uribe, Lindsay A, MD23, 34
Seedman, Susan ANN, MD .74	V
Select Physical Therapy .47, 55,	Valdez, Cynthia A, MD27
60, 73	Valdez, Melissa L, MD46
Sena, Bobby D, MD 23, 58	Valdez, Tracy A, NP 45
Senieur, Tara , MSW 12	Valdez-Boyle, Lorene S, MD .54
Seward, Jessica Valdez, CNP45	Valenta, Douglas A, MD .38, 75
Shadoff, Neal S, MD . 8, 10, 33	Valloppillil, Santhosh Augustine,
Shah, Ashini , MD 34	MD
Shah, Namrata M, MD . 24, 34	Vanama, Raghu , MD
Shaikh, Rizwan A, MD48	Vasilion, Rebecca D, DO47
Shannon, William , MD19	Ver Burg, Kyle, PT60
Sharma, Marigene Salazar, MD 34	VibrantCare Rehab- Albuquerque West . 47, 60, 73
Sharma, Rajesh K, MD . 23, 34	Vigil-St Arnold, Valda, PA-C .65
Sherman, Victor L, MD53	Villanueva, Paul, PT 60
Shipman, Kristin A, CRNA . 39	Vu, Huyentrang N, MD 27
Shively, Sara , PA-C 65	Vyas, Indravadan D, MD 56
Shneiderman, Amiram, MD .15	W
Shrestha, Nancy, MD34	Wade, Kathleen T, PHARM,
Siegel, Steven , MD58	D54
Simard, Theresa Rose, MD .19	Wallace, Robert L, MD16
Simon, Nina S, CNM 40	Walsh, Karen E, MD 58
Smalley, Lora , PSYD 35	Wang, Yang , MD 24, 35
Smith, Jeffery Owen, CFNP .53	Washington, Charles , MD . 16
Solano, Damian M, MD 48	Waymire, Gina , MD 58
Solhjoo, Mahdis , MD34	Wee, Nan D, MA
Soni, Deven V, PT60	Wells, Dean W, LCSW 13
Sopko, Karen S, MD 10	Wenger, Janet Marie, NP .5, 35, 45

Whitacre, Elizabeth S, MD . 54
Wilkie, James T, MD 54
Williams, Lynn M, PT 60
Williamson, Jonathan L, DPM 22, 65
Wilson, Christopher G, MD . 16
Winters, Cristina Leigh, APRN 68
Wiste, Jan M, MD 54
Wong, Melissa , MD 48
Woodward, Kathleen , MPA .65
Wussow, Theresa Irene, CNP 54
Wyers, Whitney Elizabeth, NP45
Wynne, Louis , PhD70
X
Xu, Cathy Ruifang, MD . 27, 58 Y
Yassa, Hany N, MD 27, 35
Yerende, Efstathia , MA 67
Yousef, Omar M, MD55
Z
Zabel, Jeff , MD23
Zhu, Yan , CNP45
Zuffranieri, April T, PA-C65